## Jan 2020 Blue, Green Economy, Climate Change Job Opportunities JAD

Contents

[Jan 2020 Blue, Green Economy, Climate Change Job Opportunities JAD 1](#_Toc29615300)

[Development Aid Platform Jobs As of 11th Jan 2020 4](#_Toc29615301)

[https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs 23](#_Toc29615302)

[https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/all 39](#_Toc29615303)

[Ocean Leadership.org 39](#_Toc29615304)

[JOBS & FELLOWSHIPS 39](#_Toc29615305)

[OTHER OPPORTUNITIES 40](#_Toc29615306)

[Ocean Oculus 40](#_Toc29615307)

[**Post Docs** 44](#_Toc29615308)

[**PhD** 46](#_Toc29615309)

[**Masters** 64](#_Toc29615310)

[**Conferences** 65](#_Toc29615311)

[**Workshops and Courses** 68](#_Toc29615312)

[SANCOR 69](#_Toc29615313)

[VACANCIES 69](#_Toc29615314)

[CONTENT EDITOR 69](#_Toc29615315)

[Blue Prosperity Coalition 78](#_Toc29615316)

[World Resources Institute 78](#_Toc29615317)

[RESEARCH ASSOCIATE (PROJECT POSITION) 82](#_Toc29615318)

[RESEARCH ASSOCIATE (PROJECT POSITION) 83](#_Toc29615319)

[POST DOCTORAL FELLOW, WMU-SASAKAWA GLOBAL OCEAN INSTITUTE 83](#_Toc29615320)

[UNDP 84](#_Toc29615321)

[Sustainable Development and Poverty Reduction 84](#_Toc29615322)

[Climate & Disaster Resilience 86](#_Toc29615323)

[Crisis Response 88](#_Toc29615324)

[Knowledge Management Specialist, University of Colorado 88](#_Toc29615325)

[Postdoc in Environmental Change, LiU 89](#_Toc29615326)

[Intern, GCA 89](#_Toc29615327)

[Executive Assistant to the CEO, Climate Analytics Inc. 89](#_Toc29615328)

[Assistant Business Development and Marketing, Perspectives Climate Group GmbH 89](#_Toc29615329)

[Consultant - National stocktaking of Adaptation in Jamaica, IISD 89](#_Toc29615330)

[Sustainable Finance Consultant, UNEP FI 89](#_Toc29615331)

[Climate Change Adviser, Palladium 89](#_Toc29615332)

[Communications Manager, Palladium 89](#_Toc29615333)

[Operations Manager, Palladium 89](#_Toc29615334)

[Head of Development and Partnerships, Climate Analytics Inc 89](#_Toc29615335)

[Paid Intern, ERCST 89](#_Toc29615336)

[Sourcing Manager, First Climate Markets AG 89](#_Toc29615337)

[Manager, LandScale Product Development, Verra 89](#_Toc29615338)

[Sustainable Banking Expert, UNEP FI 89](#_Toc29615339)

[Post-Doctoral Associate Position, CMCC Foundation 89](#_Toc29615340)

[Post-Doc, Pathways to Carbon Neutrality, Stockholm University 90](#_Toc29615341)

[Consultant, Design of a GEF PIF, Global Mechanism, UNCCD 90](#_Toc29615342)

[Consultant, Support to LDN Transformative Projects, Global Mechanism, UNCCD 90](#_Toc29615343)

[Knowledge and Learning Manager, TCG 90](#_Toc29615344)

[Senior Manager, Business Action, TCG 90](#_Toc29615345)

[EV100 Corporate Engagement Manager, TCG 90](#_Toc29615346)

[Principal Consultant, Innovation Policies for Green Growth, Technopolis France 90](#_Toc29615347)

[Senior Agriculture Economist, UNIQUE 90](#_Toc29615348)

[Climate Policy Researcher, Oeko-Institut 90](#_Toc29615349)

[Local Consultant, Climate Change in Turkmenistan, IISD 90](#_Toc29615350)

[International Consultant, Climate Change in Turkmenistan, IISD 90](#_Toc29615351)

[Finance and Accounting, NewClimate Institute 90](#_Toc29615352)

[Intern, Climate and Energy Policy, NewClimate Institute 90](#_Toc29615353)

[Senior Researcher, IIED 90](#_Toc29615354)

[Hydropower Sector Analyst, IHA 90](#_Toc29615355)

[Postdoctoral Research Scientist, Columbia University 91](#_Toc29615356)

[Conservation Science Program Director, Coral Reef Alliance 91](#_Toc29615357)

[Policy Analyst, Agriculture and Forestry, NewClimate Institute 91](#_Toc29615358)

[Senior Program Officer, REDD+ and AFOLU, Verra 91](#_Toc29615359)

[Manager, Nature-Based Innovations, Verra 91](#_Toc29615360)

[Director, REDD+ and AFOLU, Verra 91](#_Toc29615361)

[Chief Program Officer, Verra 91](#_Toc29615362)

[Postdoctoral Research Scientist, Social Sciences, Columbia University 91](#_Toc29615363)

[Solar Photovoltaic Market Specialist, Colombia, First Climate Markets AG 91](#_Toc29615364)

[Supply Chain Financial Analyst, Climate Advisers Trust 91](#_Toc29615365)

[Executive Director/CEO, DC Green Bank 91](#_Toc29615366)

[Senior Director, Deforestation and Supply Chain , Climate Advisers Trust 91](#_Toc29615367)

[Data Architect, Sustainable Land Use, Climate Advisers Trust 91](#_Toc29615368)

[Web Product Manager, Climate Advisers Trust 91](#_Toc29615369)

[Vice President for Policy, CAR 91](#_Toc29615370)

[Project Manager European Projects, South Pole 91](#_Toc29615371)

[Senior Sourcing Manager, Carbon Projects, South Pole 92](#_Toc29615372)

[Consultant Land Use and Adaptation, South Pole 92](#_Toc29615373)

[Environmental Markets Analyst, South Pole 92](#_Toc29615374)

[Project Manager, Climate Diplomacy Team, Climate Analytics 92](#_Toc29615375)

[Climate and Energy Policy Analyst, Climate Analytics 92](#_Toc29615376)

[Programme and Communication Associate (Internship), Climate Strategies 92](#_Toc29615377)

[Senior Business Development Manager, SustainCERT 92](#_Toc29615378)

[Associate Research Scientist, Columbia University 92](#_Toc29615379)

[Knowledge Manager, Palladium 92](#_Toc29615380)

[Office Manager, PlanAdapt 92](#_Toc29615381)

[Business and Opportunity Developer, PlanAdapt 92](#_Toc29615382)

[Research Analyst, Climate Risk Management and Climate Change Adaptation, PlanAdapt 92](#_Toc29615383)

[Climate Risk Management and Adaptation Specialist, PlanAdapt 92](#_Toc29615384)

[Sourcing Contracts and Opportunities Manager, SP 92](#_Toc29615385)

[Junior Sourcing Manager, SP 92](#_Toc29615386)

[Senior Consultant Emission Reduction Projects, SP 93](#_Toc29615387)

[Postdoctoral Research Scientist, Columbia University 93](#_Toc29615388)

[Communications Manager, Climate Finance, Climate Policy Initiative 93](#_Toc29615389)

[Policy Manager, Campaigns and Advocacy, WMB 93](#_Toc29615390)

[Science Communication Fellow, IIASA 93](#_Toc29615391)

[Communications Officer: Digital and Social Media, CAN 93](#_Toc29615392)

[Research Assistant (multiple openings), IIASA 93](#_Toc29615393)

[Vacancies for "climate" 93](#_Toc29615394)

[Caribbean Shipping Association 94](#_Toc29615395)

[PMAC 94](#_Toc29615396)

[YACHT CREW 94](#_Toc29615397)

[AQUACULTURE 94](#_Toc29615398)

## Development Aid Platform Jobs As of 11th Jan 2020

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | | Title & Job type | Company | Location | Deadline | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Project Assistant, Learning and Leadership Development (L&LD)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/dgkRCP7yRpt1yg7jIr7wym?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | EnCompass LLC | USA | 10 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Learning Specialist II](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/AR4eCQnzVqt1zV52I9NvqL?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | EnCompass LLC | USA | 10 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Learning Specialist II (GROW)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/pgIRCROAWrhD7YAMT0aAwe?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | EnCompass LLC | USA | 09 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Senior Advisor, MEL](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/R8vzCVAG1yhnOBDWHraPnx?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | EnCompass LLC | USA | 10 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Business Development Associate](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/3PjsCWLJ2zfLl3AMuBK1u4?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | EnCompass LLC | USA | 10 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Expert/e international/e long terme/ Chef d´équipe (GIZ), Nord du Cameroun](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/tmM1CXLK3AfPpAx8HxHK4I?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | GOPA Consultants (Germany) C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\B35F3F7F.tmp | Cameroon | 09 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Environmental experts (forestry, bioenergy, SIG, gender)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/oEy-CYWL4BsWGYznhrl3YO?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | ECO Consult Sepp & Busacker Partnerschaft C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\F193F4E5.tmp | Multiple locations | 24 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\CBE05D3B.tmp | [Policy Officer](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/D92_CZYM5DFqOv3khVsNzV?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | NGO | EU 28 | 19 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\EAA02601.tmp | [Knowledge Translation Sci...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/uDPOC1WZ5zsAvg7PuK_oI9?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Africa | 30 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D8B2D8B7.tmp | [Research Director](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/-G7AC2xZ6AH2nrNBtWlB1z?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | Consulting Organization | EU 28 | 03 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\2D143ADD.tmp | [Senior Analyst: Innovatio...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/DO0tC3Q870UgL35yhP0pi0?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | EU 28 | 07 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\C2F3ADF3.tmp | [Senior Evaluation Officer...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/nhbwC4QZgDU2LPpDtQ3Lrj?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | NGO | EU 28 | 03 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\27A28F79.tmp | [Junior Data Analyst](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/o3FWC5QZjEUPq8VXHGLOFK?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Asia | 08 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D77198EF.tmp | [Research, Monitoring and...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/QLvpC6X1k7C6QknpS3e5Xq?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Asia | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\FA553FD5.tmp | [Policy and Programme Spec...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/5xO6C71Zl7fX3MO8CyXZjh?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral |  | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\FEE915AB.tmp | [Environmental Specialist...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/1cBGC81Zm7f5n372FXDGS6?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral |  | 06 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\262A27F1.tmp | [International Commodity S...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/DYAWC91Zn7fWon5lhWyfMX?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral |  | 06 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\BC006027.tmp | [Greenpeace Assistant Canv...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/G4LqC0YZ4yFX6vR7Cljp7-?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Northern America | 08 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\C86EE3CD.tmp | [Chercheur.e en conception...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/2WSXCgZovVC1V6LoIQre_x?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | NGO | Africa | 09 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\6B037463.tmp | [Learning Assistant](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/R42QCjZryVC4pE7BhV2_Iv?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | NGO | EU 28 | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\3DDCCF69.tmp | [Intelligence Research Spe...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/3_0PCk8vzVfymlMKFXWd6s?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Bilateral | Northern America | 15 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\FF600E5F.tmp | [Head, World Climate Resea...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/1hWpClxwAVHwgGBVI0XkUx?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Europe Non EU 28 | 22 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\C97506C5.tmp | [Monitoring and Evaluation...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/CrT-CmOxBVhoEXmgu2G8Fn?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Latin America and the Caribbean | 08 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Monitoring & Evaluation Manager, Pacific Labour Facility](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/mSeECnxyDVHZMwJPU8VWVA?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | Palladium - Australia (GRM International) | Australia | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\3AE1AA1B.tmp | [Monitor de Campo](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/JwWJCoVzE9HVx97gSlWAvK?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral | Latin America and the Caribbean | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\9B1C65E1.tmp | [Senior MEL Specialist, US...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/YfqMCp8AG6f0XkjVuoB6I0?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Africa | 31 Jul, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\1AAD8397.tmp | [Monitoring and Evaluation...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/g34ICq7BJXtymBpEFAq79R?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Financial Institution | Northern America | 22 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\51F788BD.tmp | [Senior MEL Specialist, US...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/5qflCr8DKNfRLM5kspxqz8?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Asia | 31 Mar, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\F5FE96D3.tmp | [Senior MEL Specialist, US...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/OJlzCvl0O7SnM1DYH6-mo2?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Asia | 31 Mar, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D686CB59.tmp | [Programme Assistant – Eco...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/ObOlCwVLP8HEY6DquMDbLr?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Northern America | 22 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\8AA19FCF.tmp | [Programme Officer – Ecosy...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/3mJ0CxnMQNt5r827Fr1teB?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Northern America | 22 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Tourism Research Consultant](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/StdMCyoNROTP9Dl8HjBm7k?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | Palladium - Australia (GRM International) | Sri Lanka | 26 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\288249B5.tmp | [Research & Evaluation Dir...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/rUqyCzvO0NfYJD0kTkFwSi?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | |  | Northern America | 27 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\F3311A8B.tmp | [Policy Analyst, Global Su...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/MB_QCANZy7iK70vwuExlNN?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Europe Non EU 28 | 12 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\7C75DFD1.tmp | [Impact Delivery Manager](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/j4A3CBNZz7iXEqgwCmkpFs?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | EU 28 | 07 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\43114307.tmp | [International Consultancy...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/6HfeCD1jB7fLgpREuO2yD0?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral | Asia | 19 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [International Consultant to conduct Impact Assessment of Mobile Courts intervention in South Sudan Access](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Jdh-CE8kD7f8RyQvhgEZsW?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | United Nations Development Programme | South Sudan | 17 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\C51D29AD.tmp | [International Consultant...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/CDXACGvmG7fNjnVDco2Wxm?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Asia | 22 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\442C1543.tmp | [Regional Adviser Evaluati...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/tqHGCJypLjFW0O76hVgMaDr?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Asia | 05 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Monitoring and Evaluation Analyst](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/kEMeCK1qMkfy3KjXFMME0If?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | United Nations (Secretariat) | Tanzania | 17 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\847F8349.tmp | [Associate Director - Air...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/0hVOCL7rNltDEqJGTBqIi_N?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Engineering Firm | Oceania | 02 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Monitoring, Evaluation and Learning Manager, Global](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/sMQOCMwv0mfyEPQwFwJUKeh?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | Right To Play | UK | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [P/CVE Analyst](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Ma8ZCNLwPnfqvL2OhmRch7Y?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | Elva (Georgia) HQ | Multiple locations | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\926D4D3F.tmp | [Research Assistant, G5](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/cI5SCOMxQoFLqY67uEP0VEx?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Asia | 07 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Research Associates](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/yN3RCP7yRpt1yg7jIzrJl1B?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | AAN Associates (Pakistan) HQ | Guinea-Bissau | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Monitoring, Evaluation & Learning Officer](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/bcFACQnzVqt1zV52Ix9_HA2?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | Education and Development Foundation (Educo ONG) | Philippines | 29 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Research Associates](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/bdKZCROAWrhD7YAMT90yy6i?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | AAN Associates (Pakistan) HQ | Mali | 14 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Research Associates](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/NVbXCVAG1yhnOBDWHGrwQZ8?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | AAN Associates (Pakistan) HQ | Niger | 14 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Research Associates](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/0MoDCWLJ2zfLl3AMu6BG4G4?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | AAN Associates (Pakistan) HQ | Guinea | 14 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [International Marine Pollution Specialist](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/srWXCXLK3AfPpAx8H6x1-GQ?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | United Nations Development Programme APRC (Asia-Pa... | Timor-Leste | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Monitoring, Evaluation and Learning (MEL) Specialist](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/DgqQCYWL4BsWGYznh0rgTqu?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | IBTCI - International Business & Technical Consult... | Jordan | 09 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [GEF-PPG Coordinator (Team Leader)-National Consultant](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/QH0MCZYM5DFqOv3khzVtC7d?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | UNDP - United Nations Development Programme (Indon... | Indonesia | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\80CC08A5.tmp | [Research Assistant, G6](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/wsvuC1WZ5zsAvg7PuLK--Nb?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Latin America and the Caribbean | 06 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\10FE66FB.tmp | [Associate Programme Manag...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/uAepC2xZ6AH2nrNBtnWKIBj?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Europe Non EU 28 | 21 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\B8F595C1.tmp | [Education and Engagement...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/mnM8C3Q870UgL35yhgPQ0Ky?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | EU 28 | 03 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\75429E77.tmp | [Dark Skies Project Office...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/uwFZC4QZgDU2LPpDtOQvY5G?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | EU 28 | 29 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\B50EC69D.tmp | [Environmental Research Ma...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/v4IPC5QZjEUPq8VXHzGBj4x?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | Supplier | EU 28 | 07 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\6392EFB3.tmp | [Hub Coordinator - Mukalla](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/0vJPC6X1k7C6QknpSp3K-fz?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral | Asia | 23 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Sustainable Infrastructure Programme Manager](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/ALgZC71Zl7fX3MO8C8yCHd2?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | WWF Myanmar C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\E65F739.tmp | Myanmar | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\59BA16AF.tmp | [Senior Fishery Officer (I...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/o2NbC81Zm7f5n372FnXtqnD?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Africa | 30 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\CB614395.tmp | [International Project Coo...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/BqO-C91Zn7fWon5lhoW4DE0?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral | Asia | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\63308F6B.tmp | [Coordinador del Proyecto](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/3lqyC0YZ4yFX6vR7CwlSWHq?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Latin America and the Caribbean | 23 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Lead Researcher on Stability and Resource Extraction](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Wpn9CgZovVC1V6LoINQjwjH?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | United Nations Development Programme (Pakistan) | Pakistan | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Lead Researcher on Stability and Land Registration & Administration](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/9lyCCjZryVC4pE7BhWVUTDI?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | United Nations Development Programme (Pakistan) | Pakistan | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Lead Researcher on Stability and the Introduction of Formal Justice in the Merged Areas](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/E8RzCk8vzVfymlMKF2XJtFe?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | United Nations Development Programme (Pakistan) | Pakistan | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\EB1A87B1.tmp | [Prospect Researcher](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/rN-GClxwAVHwgGBVIG0odDh?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | NGO | EU 28 | 24 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [GEF-PPG Coordinator (Team Leader)-National Consultant](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/cX3CCmOxBVhoEXmguG2lGr3?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | UNDP - United Nations Development Programme (Indon... | Indonesia | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [CPPGG – Environment & Climate Change Specialist](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/9ZQYCnxyDVHZMwJPU985BJr?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | UNDP - United Nations Development Programme (India... | India | 18 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\531895E7.tmp | [Monitoring & Evaluation B...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/hvrACoVzE9HVx97gS1lcPlH?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | EU 28 | 17 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\3CBB5F8D.tmp | [Principal Consultant – Hu...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/dqNECp8AG6f0XkjVuPoXIcK?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | EU 28 | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\FFFA2623.tmp | [Colne Valley Rivers and W...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Mao1Cq7BJXtymBpEFZAcUW0?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | NGO | EU 28 | 27 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\5E992729.tmp | [Senior Surveillance, Moni...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/hYOsCr8DKNfRLM5ks7pKmIR?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Africa | 16 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\BD3EFC1F.tmp | [Regional Adviser Evaluati...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/0G1dCvl0O7SnM1DYHQ6CMfu?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Asia | 30 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\8110FA85.tmp | [Senior Associate / Resear...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Io4rCwVLP8HEY6DquVMgJ8m?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Northern America | 07 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\E6E93DB.tmp | [International Consultant...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/niKDCxnMQNt5r827F8rN9yK?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | | Multilateral | Africa | 14 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Research & Impact Officer - Latin America & the Caribbean](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/CKwNCyoNROTP9Dl8HZjQZ7n?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | GP - Global Partnerships | Colombia | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Field Monitor/ Quality Assurance Expert](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/2EqmCzvO0NfYJD0kT4k0UFd?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | AAN Associates (Pakistan) HQ | Angola | 11 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\4923B5A1.tmp | [Child Protection Speciali...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/rwTcCANZy7iK70vwuGE8o1T?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | EU 28 | 10 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Research and Monitoring Unit Director, Nouabalé Ndoki National Park (NNNP)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/FfQHCBNZz7iXEqgwCzmo8_E?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | WCS - The Wildlife Conservation Society (USA) | Congo | 29 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Chef de Projet – POROA](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Ui6HCD1jB7fLgpREuWORwnz?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | SCF - Sahara Conservation Fund (HQ) | France | 15 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\502A2957.tmp | [Research Officer](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/6PVWCE8kD7f8RyQvhNgyRUh?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Asia | 14 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\EED1F47D.tmp | [Research Assistant, G5](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/bsJGCGvmG7fNjnVDcKodbH2?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | | Multilateral | Latin America and the Caribbean | 13 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D2E8B893.tmp | [MEAL Specialist MEREP](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/z2Q-CJypLjFW0O76hGgpbtF?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | | NGO | Asia | 26 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [SPSS Specialist Training](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/brnqCK1qMkfy3KjXFvMiXZK?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | PCD CONSULTANCY LTD | Homebased | 28 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Key Expert 5: Liaison Officer based in Sao Paulo-Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in the Americas (Canada, Mexico, Chile, Kolumbien, Brasilien, Argentinien)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/dRivCL7rNltDEqJGTqqbQYl?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | GFA Consulting Group (Germany) C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\73381319.tmp | Brazil | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Liaison Officers based in São Paulo, Brazil (KE5). "Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in Brazil, Argentina, Colombia and Chile”](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/jNJZCMwv0mfyEPQwFkJax2n?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | CONGENIA - Consultoría Internacional C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\A372FD8F.tmp | Brazil | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Liaison Officers based in Bogotá, Colombia (KE4). "Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in Brazil, Argentina, Colombia and Chile”](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/DGH9CNLwPnfqvL2Oh4RQcL_?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | CONGENIA - Consultoría Internacional C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\8A6A2D75.tmp | Colombia | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Liaison Officers based in Santiago, Chile (KE3). "Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in Brazil, Argentina, Colombia and Chile”](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Uj1FCOMxQoFLqY67uvPlBk8?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | CONGENIA - Consultoría Internacional C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\FD1F744B.tmp | Chile | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Key Expert 4: Liaison Officer based in Bogotá-Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in the Americas (Canada, Mexico, Chile, Kolumbien, Brasilien, Argentinien)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/3_j0CP7yRpt1yg7jI0rU_vW?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | GFA Consulting Group (Germany) C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\95101F91.tmp | Colombia | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Liaison Officers based in Buenos Aires. "Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in Brazil, Argentina, Colombia and Chile"](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/6d7mCQnzVqt1zV52IP9ITqQ?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | CONGENIA - Consultoría Internacional C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\21CE58C7.tmp | Argentina | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Team Leader- Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in Brazil, Argentina, Colombia and Chile](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/NQq6CROAWrhD7YAMTN0z_FV?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | CONGENIA - Consultoría Internacional C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\C5C1856D.tmp | Brazil | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Key Expert 3: Liaison Officer based in Santiago de Chile - Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in the Americas (Canada, Mexico, Chile, Kolumbien, Brasilien, Argentinien)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Ln9jCVAG1yhnOBDWHzr3c4R?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | GFA Consulting Group (Germany) C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\13A5A703.tmp | Chile | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\4E21BB09.tmp | [Impact & Performance Mana...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/jQ-WCWLJ2zfLl3AMuxB5pCc?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | Private Sector | EU 28 | 30 Apr, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Key Expert 2: Liaison Officer based in Buenos Aires- Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in the Americas (Canada, Mexico, Chile, Kolumbien, Brasilien, Argentinien)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/knk9CXLK3AfPpAx8HVxr0SY?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | GFA Consulting Group (Germany) C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\6C8D1AFF.tmp | Argentina | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Team Leader based in Sao Paulo- Low Carbon and Circular Economy Business Action in the Americas (Canada, Mexico, Chile, Kolumbien, Brasilien, Argentinien)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/-9-YCYWL4BsWGYznhGrnkI2?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | GFA Consulting Group (Germany) C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\2FBBDC65.tmp | Brazil | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\4F6A30BB.tmp | [Journey Lead](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/URLCCZYM5DFqOv3khjV2Spg?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | EU 28 | 12 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\C9EC581.tmp | [Consultant - Monitoring,...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/kZ8OCJypLjFW0O76hGYwOLK?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Asia | 16 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [PMU Monitoring, Evaluation and Reporting Officer](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/tQa_CK1qMkfy3KjXFvN6ioF?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | United Nations Development Programme | Syria | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\2F1C2437.tmp | [Climate Smart Agriculture...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/SVBgCL7rNltDEqJGTq4mjFF?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Asia | 22 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [National Consultant-Conduct a baseline study for the Climate Smart Agriculture and Agri-Business (CSAAB) program](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/B3KQCMwv0mfyEPQwFkYuaQH?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | UN Women Ethiopia | Ethiopia | 19 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Research and Policy Officer, HIV Programmes and Advocacy](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/ILpLCNLwPnfqvL2Oh4gFw2O?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | International AIDS Society | Switzerland | 27 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Consultant to Develop Strategic Plan (2020-2024) for Ministry of Gender Children, Disability and Social Welfare](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/_ZhrCOMxQoFLqY67uvBn5Gm?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | UN Women - United Nations Entity for Gender Equali... | Malawi | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Policy and Programme Analyst, Climate Change](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/RTv2CP7yRpt1yg7jI0k_sBq?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | United Nations Development Programme | Kyrgyzstan | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\13B9125D.tmp | [Coordinador(a) especialis...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/vC4LCQnzVqt1zV52IP0JAGo?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral | Latin America and the Caribbean | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [International Consultant to conduct assessment of the National Human Rights Action Plan of Turkmenistan (2016-2020)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/2YnsCROAWrhD7YAMTN2-zZo?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | UNDP - United Nations Development Programme (Turkm... | Turkmenistan | 16 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\E737F173.tmp | [Climate Change Policy Man...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/GDqsCVAG1yhnOBDWHz1aK0q?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Bilateral | Africa | 24 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\E4F51EF9.tmp | [Junior Program Officer so...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/n8ccCWLJ2zfLl3AMuxXaRu7?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Bilateral | Latin America and the Caribbean | 24 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\6284546F.tmp | [Climate Change Policy Man...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Bs-xCXLK3AfPpAx8HVp2zLU?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | Bilateral | Asia | 28 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [MEAL Coordinator- Venezuela](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/jK4HCYWL4BsWGYznhGgmU-k?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | International Medical Corps (UK) C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\9150755.tmp | Venezuela | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\CB35C92B.tmp | [Climate Change Policy Man...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/pkXKCZYM5DFqOv3khjrN6ER?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Bilateral | Asia | 28 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\594EA771.tmp | [Responsable de plaidoyer...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/klgpC1WZ5zsAvg7PuGDa2Nf?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Permanent position | | | NGO | EU 28 | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\EA8BA7.tmp | [Environmental/Natural Res...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/ieHdC2xZ6AH2nrNBt1JWP9L?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Africa | 10 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\72A79B4D.tmp | [Monitor de Campo Senior](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/uqgwC3Q870UgL35yhqJdwXB?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral | Latin America and the Caribbean | 17 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D06697E3.tmp | [Evaluation Consultant/Tea...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/ha_uC4QZgDU2LPpDtx1WtP0?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Africa | 12 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\11113EE9.tmp | [Administrateur(trice) Nat...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/JpvuC5QZjEUPq8VXHOgUkRd?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Africa | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\290FA9DF.tmp | [Monitoring Assistant GS-4](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/LQorC6X1k7C6QknpS6ytfzw?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Asia | 17 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\EE44AE45.tmp | [Monitoring Assistant (Nut...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/al5jC71Zl7fX3MO8CWK9YU8?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Africa | 10 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\4C293D9B.tmp | [Monitoring Assistant (Agr...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/m0PcC81Zm7f5n372F1QSXDc?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Africa | 10 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\805EC561.tmp | [Consultancy - Re-evaluate...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/KYBSC91Zn7fWon5lhEvJ4TS?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral |  | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Legal Fellow: Africa](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/aNlMC0YZ4yFX6vR7CDy_hf8?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | Legal Action Worldwide | Kenya | 10 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\B1D08F17.tmp | [External Evaluation Consu...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/bSfLCgZovVC1V6LoIoOR_yB?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Latin America and the Caribbean | 10 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Groundwater Project Technical Lead](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/AI2GCjZryVC4pE7BhRXv8de?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | Nile Basin Initiative | Uganda | 21 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [International Operations Expert](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/W4U6Ck8vzVfymlMKFVwcMqz?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | Citizens' Charter National Priority Program (CCNPP... | Afghanistan | 25 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\B43C203D.tmp | [CBNP Evaluation Senior Of...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/761ZClxwAVHwgGBVI9pE1sp?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Asia | 07 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [General call "Policy Support Facility - Foreign Policy Instruments LOT 2"](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/S-p2CmOxBVhoEXmguOAxVEy?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | EPRD - Office for Economic Policy and Regional Dev... C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\1FB89A53.tmp | Homebased | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Project Officer - ECD](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/R1QOCnxyDVHZMwJPUJ6cfZ5?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | Build Africa | Kenya | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Monitoring and Evaluation Lead](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Ah-aCoVzE9HVx97gSVZ92WL?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | Palladium - Australia (GRM International) | UK | 26 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\7F951AD9.tmp | [MEAL Coordinator](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/8vLvCp8AG6f0XkjVuYPn0d0?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Asia | 06 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\2DA61B4F.tmp | [Climate and Energy Policy...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/8cxPCq7BJXtymBpEFQXssBP?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Northern America | 07 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Provincial Quality Assurance & Training Coordinator](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/QCSaCr8DKNfRLM5ks4477Ji?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | Palladium - Australia (GRM International) | Pakistan | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\E6D9D135.tmp | [Project Director, Califor...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/3sZMCvl0O7SnM1DYHzAXD7a?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Northern America | 03 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\33AB8E0B.tmp | [Consultant - Development...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/qWBoCwVLP8HEY6Dqu91ZVG3?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | NGO |  | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D2CE1F51.tmp | [Consultants for Kenya Cou...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/nvF6CxnMQNt5r827FYWltcA?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | | NGO | Africa | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\5E252E87.tmp | [Senior Impact and Learnin...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/pNeDCyoNROTP9Dl8HQPOdnm?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | EU 28 | 26 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [National Consultant (National Engineering Advisor) With UNDP Transitional Support to MOIA Project Initiation Plan (TSM PIP)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/RHyUCzvO0NfYJD0kTgMdrsv?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, up to 4 months | | United Nations Development Programme APRC (Asia-Pa... | Afghanistan | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D1E5A12D.tmp | [Especialista Para Evaluac...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/APAbCANZy7iK70vwu9BGp6m?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | | Multilateral | Latin America and the Caribbean | 13 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Individual Consultant-Natural Capital Accounting and Valuation of Ecosystem Services](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/seO6CBNZz7iXEqgwCNQyOFw?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | UNDP - United Nations Development Programme (India... | India | 17 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [National Project Manager (NPM) ISMIA (Integrated Sound Management of Mercury in Indonesia’s Artisanal and Small-scale Gold Mining)](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/DvJiCD1jB7fLgpREuAvPw7z?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 4 to 12 months | | UNDP - United Nations Development Programme (Indon... | Indonesia | 14 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\6374F8C3.tmp | [International Defense Pro...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/lzQWCE8kD7f8RyQvhpkrvJD?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Northern America | 31 May, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\A15FB2C9.tmp | [Monitoring Evaluation and...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/42q9CGvmG7fNjnVDcpP09x3?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Asia | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\177EA8BF.tmp | [Monitoring Evaluation Acc...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/DRCHCJypLjFW0O76hzYfHAN?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Africa | 15 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\1A237025.tmp | [Programme Associate (Moni...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/TApCCK1qMkfy3KjXF3NnSkO?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Africa | 20 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [Monitoring and Verification (M&V) Technical Officer](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/yAaXCL7rNltDEqJGTP4PZt1?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | IBTCI - International Business & Technical Consult... | Kenya | 06 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D8E3BA7B.tmp | [Policy and Research Manag...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/ia2aCMwv0mfyEPQwFJYl8t2?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Oceania | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\DD5BB541.tmp | [PhD Programme – Multifunc...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/O5tICNLwPnfqvL2OhjgUDXY?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | EU 28 | 31 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\93FF69F7.tmp | [Monitoring and Evaluation...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Oj1MCOMxQoFLqY67ukBvdVK?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | NGO | Asia | 02 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\DCD31E1D.tmp | [Deputy Chief of Party - U...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/nIU_CP7yRpt1yg7jI1kFGVH?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Asia | 07 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D7A2B333.tmp | [Evaluation Officer, P3](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/pHg6CQnzVqt1zV52IM0y59J?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Northern America | 19 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\9B1006B9.tmp | [Associate Scientist](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/UQU1CROAWrhD7YAMTP2QOMX?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Consulting Organization | Africa | 13 Jan, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  | | --- | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\3790522F.tmp | [Senior Evaluation Officer...](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Dq38CVAG1yhnOBDWHy14zgU?domain=developmentaid.org) | | Contract, 12 months + | | | Multilateral | Europe Non EU 28 | 19 Feb, 2020 | | | | |  |  |  | | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | [**View all jobs**](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/YGd6CWLJ2zfLl3AMuKXqW9V?domain=developmentaid.org) | | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | C:\Users\Jack\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\BF308B15.tmp |  |  |  | | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | DevelopmentAid is a leading, innovative membership organisation providing comprehensive information services for the internatioal developmental sector. | |  |  | | --- | | Follow us on |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | |  |  |  | |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | | --- | | For any inquiries or questions [Contact us](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/Yy1wC1WZ5zsAvg7PupDDcCT?domain=developmentaid.org#!) | | |  | | --- | | If you are not interested in receiving future emails | | [Unsubscribe](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/QxdmC2xZ6AH2nrNBtBJz666?domain=developmentaid.org) •  [Manage preferences](https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/2cDDC3Q870UgL35yh2JhmYo?domain=developmentaid.org) | | |  |  | | --- | | Copyright © 2007-2020 DevelopmentAid. All Rights Reserved. | | |

## <https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs>

27 Dec[Water Stewardship Manager](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19325)World Wide Fund for Nature (WWF)Full-TimeMid-Level/Senior (8-9 Years)

KwaZulu-Natal, South Africa

31 Jan

27 Dec[Postdoctoral researcher socio-hydrology and drought](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19324)Wageningen University & ResearchPostdocNot Specified

Wageningen, Netherlands

31 Jan

27 Dec[Senior researcher / Researcher in environmental law](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19322)Norwegian Institute for Water ResearchFull-TimeNot Specified

Oslo, Norway

31 Jan

27 Dec[Post-doctoral Fellowship in Urbanization and Governance](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19321)Fundação de Amparo à Pesquisa do Estado de São Paulo (FAPESP)PostdocNot Specified

São Paulo, Brazil

31 Jan

27 Dec[Post doctoral researcher in Water governance and policy](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19320)Aalto UniversityPostdocNot Specified

Espoo, Finland

31 Jan

27 Dec[Postdoctoral researcher in Machine Learning in Water and Development issues](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19319)Aalto UniversityPostdocNot Specified

Espoo, Finland

31 Jan

27 Dec[Samoa nationals: GCCA+ Scaled Up Pacific Adaptation to Climate Change (SUPA) Project Information and Research Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19318)Secretariat of the Pacific Regional Environment Programme (SPREP)Full-TimeJunior (3-4 Years)

Samoa

31 Jan

27 Dec[PhD: Sustainable Water Management in Water-Scarce Drylands](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19317)Northumbria UniversityScholarshipNot Specified

Newcastle, United Kingdom

31 Jan

27 Dec[International Consultant (Team Leader) for a Terminal Evaluation (TE) of the Implementing the Strategic Action Programme for the Yellow Sea Large Marine Ecosystem: Restoring Ecosystem Goods and Services and Consolidation of a Long-term Region](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19316)United Nations Development Programme (UNDP)ConsultancySenior (10+ Years)

Home-Based / Remote

31 Jan

27 Dec[PhD: Is the future of urban drainage systems blue-green or grey?](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19315)Newcastle UniversityScholarshipNot Specified

Newcastle, United Kingdom

31 Jan

27 Dec[PhD: Robust protection of water resources in a changing climate](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19314)Newcastle UniversityScholarshipNot Specified

Newcastle, United Kingdom

31 Jan

27 Dec[Earth Scientist (Watershed Modeling & Analysis)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19313)Pacific Northwest National LaboratoryFull-TimeNot Specified

Richland, WA, United States

31 Jan

27 Dec[PhD position Knowledge Infrastructures for Climate Adaptation](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19312)University of GroningenScholarshipNot Specified

Groningen, Netherlands

30 Jan

27 Dec[Senior Policy and Project Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19311)Mayor of LondonFull-TimeNot Specified

London, United Kingdom

6 Jan

27 Dec[Climate Change Advisers (Australia Pacific Climate Partnership Support Unit)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19310)PalladiumFull-TimeSenior (10+ Years)

Australia

27 Jan

27 Dec[Ph.D. Student Position in Environmental and Resource Economics](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19309)Technical University of MunichScholarshipNot Specified

Munich, Germany

26 Jan

27 Dec[Senior Project Manager](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19308)United Nations Office for Project Services (UNOPS)Full-TimeSenior (10+ Years)

Bangkok, Thailand

26 Jan

27 Dec[Individual Consultancy for Faecal Sludge Management (FSM) Guidance](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19307)United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF)ConsultancySenior (10+ Years)

Vanuatu

19 Jan

27 Dec[Afghanistan nationals: Water, Sanitation and Hygiene Officer (WASH/Water Officer)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19306)United Nations Volunteers (UNV)OtherEntry Level (0-2 Years)

Herat, Afghanistan

7 Jan

27 Dec[Senior Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19305)Green Growth Knowledge Platform (GGKP)Full-TimeMid-Level (5-7 Years)

South Korea

6 Jan

26 Dec[Living Rivers Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19304)Derbyshire Wildlife TrustFull-TimeNot Specified

Middleton-by-Wirksworth, United Kingdom

26 Jan

26 Dec[Consultant (m/f/d) for the Natural Resources Management and Environment Department (Latin America)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19303)GFA Consulting GroupFull-TimeEntry Level (0-2 Years)

Hamburg, Germany

26 Jan

26 Dec[GIS Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19302)AusecologyFull-TimeNot Specified

Brisbane, QLD, Australia

24 Jan

26 Dec[PhD: Causal discovery algorithms for the study of climate change impacts on the global water cycle](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19301)University of ReadingScholarshipNot Specified

Reading, United Kingdom

24 Jan

26 Dec[PhD: Sensors for real-time monitoring of drinking water quality and treatment processes](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19300)University of SurreyScholarshipNot Specified

Guildford, United Kingdom

24 Jan

| [**Added**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C1&location=&&&&&&order=created&sort=asc) | [**Job Title**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C1&location=&&&&&&order=title&sort=asc) | [**Organization**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C1&location=&&&&&&order=field_organization&sort=asc) | [**Type**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C1&location=&&&&&&order=field_contract_type&sort=asc) | [**Experience**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C1&location=&&&&&&order=field_experience_level&sort=asc) | [**Location**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C1&location=&&&&&&order=field_job_address&sort=asc) | [**Apply By**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C1&location=&&&&&&order=field_apply_by&sort=asc) |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| 26 Dec | [Conservation and Advocacy Director](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19299) | The Mountaineers | Full-Time | Not Specified | Seattle, WA, United States | 24 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [PhD: Improving public policy and private investment decision-making to achieve sustainable outcomes for the energy-water-food-environment nexus](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19298) | University of Southampton | Scholarship | Not Specified | Southampton, United Kingdom | 23 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [PhD: Climate change impacts on seasonal water storage and flow: implications for environmental management](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19297) | University of Aberdeen | Scholarship | Not Specified | Aberdeen, United Kingdom | 22 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Senior Media Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19296) | WaterAid | Full-Time | Not Specified | London, United Kingdom | 22 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Research Associate](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19295) | Environmental Law Institute (ELI) | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Washington, DC, United States | 21 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Environmental Protection Specialist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19294) | District of Columbia Government | Full-Time | Not Specified | Washington, DC, United States | 21 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Post-doctoral Fellowship: Community-managed water systems in Pakistan](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19293) | Aga Khan University (International) in the UK | Postdoc | Not Specified | London, United Kingdom | 17 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Research Scientist in understanding monsoon climate change](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19292) | University of Reading | Full-Time | Not Specified | Reading, United Kingdom | 21 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Consultant (m/f/d) for the Natural Resources Management and Environment Department (Europe and Asia)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19291) | GFA Consulting Group | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Hamburg, Germany | 21 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Senior Environment Expert for Advisory Support to SIIDCUL](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19290) | Deutsche Gesellschaft für Internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ) | Consultancy | Senior (10+ Years) | Uttarakhand, India | 21 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Senior Research Associate](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19289) | UNU Institute for Integrated Management of Material Fluxes and of Resources (UNU-FLORES) | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | Dresden, Germany | 19 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Senior Climate Resilience Advisor](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19288) | Mott MacDonald | Full-Time | Not Specified | London or Cambridge, United Kingdom | 19 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [U.K. nationals: Flood Partnerships & Strategic Overview Senior Team Leader](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19287) | Environment Agency | Full-Time | Not Specified | Brampton, United Kingdom | 19 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Lecturer/Senior Lecturer in Planning and Environmental Management](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19286) | University of Birmingham | Full-Time | Not Specified | Birmingham, United Kingdom | 19 Jan |
| 26 Dec | [Research Fellow or Research Assistant in Agricultural Water Management](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19285) | Cranfield University | Full-Time | Not Specified | Cranfield, United Kingdom | 19 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Lecturer in Environmental Protection, Waste Management and Sustainability](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19284) | Deakin University | Full-Time | Not Specified | Melbourne, VIC, Australia | 19 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Lecturer/ Senior Lecturer in Geospatial Science](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19283) | University of Canterbury | Full-Time | Not Specified | Christchurch, New Zealand | 19 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Lectureship in GeoSpatial Data Science](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19282) | Lancaster University | Full-Time | Not Specified | Lancaster, United Kingdom | 19 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Young Leaders Program](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19281) | Global Center on Adaptation | Internship | Not Specified | Rotterdam, Netherlands | 18 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Director](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19280) | UN Office for Disaster Risk Reduction (UNISDR) | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Geneva, Switzerland | 18 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [PhD Assistantship in Ecohydrology and Environmental Justice](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19279) | North Carolina State University | Scholarship | Not Specified | Raleigh, NC, United States | 17 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [PhD: Drinking water ponds in southern Bangladesh: blending traditional and scientific management approaches](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19278) | University of Nottingham | Scholarship | Not Specified | Nottingham, United Kingdom | 17 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Professeur (Écologie des eaux douces)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19277) | Université du Québec à Trois Rivières | Full-Time | Not Specified | Trois-Rivières, QC, Canada | 17 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Australia nationals: Senior Hydrographic Surveyor](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19276) | Government of South Australia | Full-Time | Not Specified | Adelaide, SA, Australia | 17 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Water Transactions Coordinator](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19275) | Colorado Water Trust | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Denver, CO, United States | 17 Jan |

| [**Added**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C2&location=&&&&&&order=created&sort=asc) | [**Job Title**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C2&location=&&&&&&order=title&sort=asc) | [**Organization**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C2&location=&&&&&&order=field_organization&sort=asc) | [**Type**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C2&location=&&&&&&order=field_contract_type&sort=asc) | [**Experience**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C2&location=&&&&&&order=field_experience_level&sort=asc) | [**Location**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C2&location=&&&&&&order=field_job_address&sort=asc) | [**Apply By**](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C2&location=&&&&&&order=field_apply_by&sort=asc) |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| 25 Dec | [International Irrigation Specialist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19274) | United Nations Food and Agriculture Organization (FAO) | Consultancy | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | North Macedonia, Various | 17 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Senior Researcher Position (FED-tWIN)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19273) | Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam | Full-Time | Not Specified | Amsterdam, Netherlands | 17 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Natural Climate Solutions Science Coordinator](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19272) | The Nature Conservancy (TNC) | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Arlington, VA, United States | 17 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Australia nationals: International Policy Officer (Various)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19271) | Australia Department of Environment and Energy | Full-Time | Not Specified | Various, Australia | 16 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Australia nationals: Policy Officer (Climate Change Policy)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19270) | Australian Capital Territory (ACT) Government | Full-Time | Not Specified | Canberra, ACT, Australia | 16 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Postdoctoral Researcher: Soil Water and Assessment Tool (SWAT) watershed models](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19269) | University of Kansas | Postdoc | Not Specified | Lawrence, KS, United States | 16 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Australia nationals: Executive Directors](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19268) | Murray–Darling Basin Authority | Full-Time | Not Specified | Various, Australia | 16 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Australia nationals: General Manager (Various)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19267) | Murray–Darling Basin Authority | Full-Time | Not Specified | Various, Australia | 16 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Director](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19266) | Essex and Suffolk Rivers Trust | Full-Time | Not Specified | Home-based, United Kingdom | 16 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Call for experts for a rapid analysis of hydropower potential compared to wind and solar](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19265) | World Wide Fund for Nature (WWF) | Consultancy | Not Specified | Various | 16 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Associate Programme Management Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19264) | United Nations Environment Programme (UN Environment) | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Geneva, Switzerland | 16 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Urban Water, Wastewater and Climate Resilience Senior Associate](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19263) | Tetra Tech | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Arlington, VA, United States | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [Head of Water Stewardship](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19262) | Danone | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Jakarta, Indonesia | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [Unit Manager (Environmental Sensing and Modelling)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19261) | Luxembourg Institute of Science and Technology | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Luxembourg | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [Wetland Specialist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19260) | Saint Mary's University of Minnesota | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | Winona, MN, United States | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [REACH WASH Assessment Officer (Yemen)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19259) | IMPACT Initiatives | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Amman, Jordan | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [Communications Specialist (Water Program)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19258) | World Resources Institute (WRI) | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Washington, DC, United States | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [Natural Resource Management Specialist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19257) | Sabine River Authority of Texas | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Orange, TX, United States | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [Policy Analyst](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19256) | Association of State Wetland Managers | Full-Time | Not Specified | Windham, ME, United States | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [Environmental Analyst II (Environmental Congressional Support)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19255) | Cherokee Nation Businesses | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Arlington, VA, United States | ASAP |
| 25 Dec | [Post-doctoral position on resource-recovery systems from urban waste](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19254) | Swedish University of Agricultural Sciences (SLU) | Postdoc | Not Specified | Uppsala, Sweden | 15 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Professor in Environmental Sustainability](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19253) | Universiteit Leiden | Full-Time | Not Specified | Leiden, Belgium | 15 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Post-Doctoral Researcher combining geochemistry, geophysics or hydrogeology](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19252) | Université de Lorraine | Postdoc | Not Specified | Nancy, France | 15 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Environmental Data Analyst](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19251) | Centre for Ecology & Hydrology | Full-Time | Not Specified | Bangor, United Kingdom | 15 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Tenure Track Faculty (Environmental Studies)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19250) | Sacramento State University | Full-Time | Not Specified | Sacramento, CA, United States | 15 Jan |
| [Added](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C3&location=&&&&&&order=created&sort=asc) | [Job Title](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C3&location=&&&&&&order=title&sort=asc) | [Organization](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C3&location=&&&&&&order=field_organization&sort=asc) | [Type](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C3&location=&&&&&&order=field_contract_type&sort=asc) | [Experience](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C3&location=&&&&&&order=field_experience_level&sort=asc) | [Location](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C3&location=&&&&&&order=field_job_address&sort=asc) | [Apply By](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs?keywords=&amp%3Blocation=&amp%3Bexperience-level%5B0%5D=3&amp%3Bposition-type%5B0%5D=25&amp%3Bjob-category%5B0%5D=196&amp%3Butm_source=Josh%27s%20Water%20Jobs%20Weekly&amp%3Butm_campaign=26a5f0e22f-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_12_23_12_46&amp%3Butm_medium=email&amp%3Butm_term=0_16490fec1f-26a5f0e22f-&page=0%2C3&location=&&&&&&order=field_apply_by&sort=asc) |
| 25 Dec | [Principal Water Resources Economist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19249) | African Development Bank (AfDB) | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Abidjan, Ivory Coast | 15 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Post Doctoral Fellow (Urban Flooding)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19248) | Southern Methodist University | Postdoc | Not Specified | Dallas, TX, United States | 15 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Consultancy for River navigation and scenarios of water resources use and impacts](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19247) | Nile Basin Initiative (NBI) | Consultancy | Senior (10+ Years) | Home-Based / Remote | 14 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [PhD: UN, indigenous peoples and interlegal translation (RIVERS research project)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19246) | University Carlos III | Scholarship | Not Specified | Madrid, Spain | 14 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Leadership Engagement Officer (Emerging Water Leaders)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19245) | International Water Association (IWA) | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | London, United Kingdom | 14 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Thematic evaluation and impact assessment of Mission East's Water, Sanitation and Hygiene (WASH) and Disaster Risk Reduction (DRR) activities](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19244) | Mission Ost (Mission East) | Consultancy | Mid-Level/Senior (8-9 Years) | Afghanistan | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Principal researcher/senior researcher](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19243) | International Institute for Environment and Development (IIED) | Full-Time | Not Specified | London, United Kingdom | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Project Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19242) | University of Reading | Full-Time | Not Specified | Reading, United Kingdom | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Survey and preliminary studies for the documentation and conservation of the Royal Tombs water management system in the Petra Archaeological Park](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19241) | United Nations Educational Scientific and Cultural Organization (UNESCO) | RFP/Tender/EoI | Not Specified | Jordan | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Technical Officer, Reporting (Climate change, Forests, Water security)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19240) | CDP | Full-Time | Not Specified | London, United Kingdom | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Local recruitment: Latin America Communications Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19239) | Natural Resource Governance Institute (NRGI) | Full-Time | Not Specified | Lima, Peru | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Berater (m/w/d) Erneuerbare Energien und Energieeffizienz im Wassersektor](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19238) | Deutsche Gesellschaft für Internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ) | Full-Time | Not Specified | Amman, Jordan | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Praktikant (m/w/d) im Projekt: Nachhaltigkeit in der Textil- und Bekleidungsindustrie in Asien](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19237) | Deutsche Gesellschaft für Internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ) | Internship | Not Specified | Yangon, Myanmar | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Freshwater Conservation Technician](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19236) | The Nature Conservancy (TNC) | Full-Time | Not Specified | Chester, NJ, United States | 13 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Climate Diplomacy & Prosperity Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19235) | British Government | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | The Hague, Netherlands | 12 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Intern in Process Engineering in Urban Water Management](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19234) | Eawag (Swiss Federal Institute of Aquatic Science and Technology) | Internship | Not Specified | Dübendorf, Switzerland | 12 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [PhD: Critical water thresholds in tropical forests](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19233) | Northern Arizona University | Scholarship | Not Specified | Flagstaff, AZ, United States | 12 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [India nationals: Researcher (Water and Energy)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19232) | International Water Management Institute (IWMI) | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | Anand, India | 12 Jan |
| 25 Dec | [Water Sanitation Engineer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19231) | United Nations Volunteers (UNV) | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Uvira, Congo (Kinshasa) | 12 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Consultant (m/f/d) for Agriculture and Rural Development Department - Irrigation Management / Water Resources Management](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19230) | GFA Consulting Group | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | Hamburg, Germany | 12 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Project Manager (Water Security)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19229) | CDP | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | London, United Kingdom | 12 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Head of Development and Partnerships](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19228) | Climate Analytics | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Berlin, Germany | 12 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Student Assistant for the Climate Policy Team](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19227) | Climate Analytics | Other | Not Specified | Berlin, Germany | 12 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Statistics & Monitoring Specialist (WASH)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19226) | United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) | Full-Time | Mid-Level/Senior (8-9 Years) | New York, NY, United States | 12 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Berater (m/w/d) Umweltkooperation Iran](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19225) | Deutsche Gesellschaft für Internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ) | Full-Time | Not Specified | Eschborn, Germany | 12 Jan |
| [Added](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C4&&&&&&order=created&sort=asc) | [Job Title](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C4&&&&&&order=title&sort=asc) | [Organization](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C4&&&&&&order=field_organization&sort=asc) | [Type](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C4&&&&&&order=field_contract_type&sort=asc) | [Experience](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C4&&&&&&order=field_experience_level&sort=asc) | [Location](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C4&&&&&&order=field_job_address&sort=asc) | [Apply By](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C4&&&&&&order=field_apply_by&sort=asc) |
| 24 Dec | [Director](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19224) | Asian Development Bank (ADB) | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Manila, Philippines | 10 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Australia nationals: Chief Executive Officer NWS Water](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19223) | Government of New South Wales | Full-Time | Not Specified | Sydney, NSW, Australia | 8 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [WASH Consultancy](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19222) | Oxfam | Consultancy | Junior (3-4 Years) | Sittwe, Myanmar | 7 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Internship: WASH in Institutions](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19221) | United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) | Internship | Not Specified | New York, NY, United States | 6 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Municipal Water Supply Specialist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19220) | Asian Development Bank (ADB) | Consultancy | Senior (10+ Years) | Micronesia | 5 Jan |
| 24 Dec | [Chief of Party (Lebanon Water, Sanitation and Conservation (WSC) Project)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19219) | Tetra Tech | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Lebanon | ASAP |
| 24 Dec | [Deputy Chief of Party (Lebanon Water, Sanitation and Conservation (WSC) Project)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19218) | Tetra Tech | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Lebanon | ASAP |
| 24 Dec | [Senior Technical Specialists (Lebanon Water, Sanitation and Conservation (WSC) Project)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19217) | Tetra Tech | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Lebanon | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Manager (Environmental Stewardship)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19216) | Danone | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | White Plains, NY, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Evaluation Team Leader: Final Performance Evaluation of a USAID Indonesia Climate Change Adaptation Project (APIK)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19215) | Management Systems International (MSI) | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Indonesia | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Science and Analytics Director](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19214) | The Freshwater Trust | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Portland, OR, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Climate Resilience Associate](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19213) | ICF | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | New York, NY, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Entry-Level Water Resources Engineer/Scientist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19212) | Tetra Tech | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Fairfax, VA, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Internship water security measures](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19211) | Arcadis | Internship | Not Specified | Myanmar | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Graduate Engineer - Civil (UK Water)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19210) | Arcadis | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | Bangalore, India | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Science and Watershed Manager](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19209) | Danone | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Evian, France | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Manager (Nature-based Innovations)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19208) | Verra | Full-Time | Not Specified | Washington, DC, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Team Leader, Scaling up Water Supply, Sanitation, and Hygiene Project (World Bank) Subject to donor award](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19207) | SNV Netherlands Development Organisation | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Vientiane, Laos | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [REACH WASH Assessment Officer](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19206) | IMPACT Initiatives | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Bangui, Central African Republic | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [PhD: The future role of Citizen Science in catchment management](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19205) | Queen Mary University of London | Scholarship | Not Specified | London, United Kingdom | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Postdoctoral Research Scientist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19204) | Lamont-Doherty Earth Observatory (Columbia University) | Postdoc | Not Specified | Palisades, NY, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Associate Research Scientist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19203) | Earth Institute (Columbia University) | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | New York, NY, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Postdoc on Research for Sustainable Management of Water](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19202) | University of Tübingen | Postdoc | Not Specified | Tübingen, Germany | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Economist (Ecosystems)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19201) | Environmental Defense Fund (EDF) | Full-Time | Not Specified | Sacramento or San Francisco, CA, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Intern (Environmental and Trade Initiatives)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19200) | World Economic Forum (WEF) | Internship | Not Specified | Geneva, Switzerland | ASAP |
| [Added](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C5&&&&&&order=created&sort=asc) | [Job Title](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C5&&&&&&order=title&sort=asc) | [Organization](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C5&&&&&&order=field_organization&sort=asc) | [Type](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C5&&&&&&order=field_contract_type&sort=asc) | [Experience](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C5&&&&&&order=field_experience_level&sort=asc) | [Location](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C5&&&&&&order=field_job_address&sort=asc) | [Apply By](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/5737?keywords=&location=&page=6%2C5&&&&&&order=field_apply_by&sort=asc) |
| 23 Dec | [WASH Coordinator](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19199) | Accion Contra El Hambre | Full-Time | Not Specified | Damascus, Syria | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Adjunct Civil Engineering: Water Resources Instructor](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19198) | University of St. Thomas | Part-Time | Not Specified | St. Paul, MN, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Research Associate](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19197) | Texas A&M University | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | College Station, TX, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Water Resources Scientist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19196) | Tetra Tech | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | Seattle, WA, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Team Leader (Water)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19195) | AECOM | Full-Time | Not Specified | Sydney, NSW, Australia | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Senior Hydrogeology Specialist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19194) | Arcadis | Consultancy | Not Specified | London, United Kingdom | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Permit Writer (Environmental Specialist 3)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19193) | Washington Department of Ecology | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Union Gap, WA, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Postdoctoral Fellow (Impact Evaluation)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19192) | International Water Management Institute (IWMI) | Postdoc | Not Specified | India or Nepal, Various | 19 Jan |
| 23 Dec | [Eco-Innovation and Capacity Development Manager](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19191) | cewas Middle East | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Amman, Jordan | 6 Jan |
| 23 Dec | [Diseño y formulación de Contratos Basados en Desempeño para promover inversiones privadas y público-privadas en Infraestructura Natural para la Seguridad Hídrica en el Perú](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19190) | Forest Trends | Consultancy | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Lima, Peru | 13 Jan |
| 23 Dec | [Water, Sanitation and Hygiene Coordinator](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19189) | Solidarités International | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Aden, Yemen | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Water Resources and Climate Resilience Intern](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19188) | Mercy Corps | Internship | Not Specified | Washington, DC, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Program Coordinator (Political Affairs)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19187) | Environmental Defense Fund (EDF) | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Washington, DC, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [U.S. nationals: Executive Director (Division of Hydrologic Sciences)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19186) | Desert Research Institute (DRI) | Full-Time | Not Specified | Reno or Las Vegas, NV, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Senior Program Officer (Climate)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19185) | World Wide Fund for Nature (WWF) | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Washington, DC, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Program Associate (EDF Climate Corps)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19184) | Environmental Defense Fund (EDF) | Full-Time | Entry Level (0-2 Years) | Boston, MA, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Technical Advisor WASH](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19183) | Catholic Relief Services (CRS) | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | Home-Based / Remote | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Natural Resource and Environmental Economist](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19182) | RTI International | Full-Time | Not Specified | Durham, NC, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Senior Director (Agriculture, Resilience and Water)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19181) | Winrock International | Full-Time | Senior (10+ Years) | Arlington, VA, United States | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [Indonesia nationals: Indonesia Local Experts in the Water Supply Sector (Engineering, Finance, GESI, M&E, Procurement)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19180) | Cowater International | Consultancy | Mid-Level/Senior (8-9 Years) | Indonesia | ASAP |
| 23 Dec | [WASH Program Manager](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19178) | Samaritan's Purse | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | South Sudan | ASAP |
| 22 Dec | [WASH Officer (Emergency Response)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19177) | United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) | Consultancy | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Zimbabwe | 12 Jan |
| 22 Dec | [Experto en manejo de información en apoyo al sector de agua, saneamiento e higiene (WASH)](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19176) | iMMAP | Full-Time | Junior (3-4 Years) | Bogotá, Colombia | 11 Jan |
| 22 Dec | [WASH Coordinator](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19175) | Terre des Hommes Foundation Child Relief | Full-Time | Mid-Level (5-7 Years) | Maiduguri, Nigeria | 10 Jan |
| 22 Dec | [Climate Change Editor](https://www.joshswaterjobs.com/jobs/19174) | Reuters | Full-Time | Not Specified | Various | 10 Jan |

## <https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/all>

|  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| [Associate Project Analyst - Transport and Communications Division](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/associate-project-analyst-transport-and-communications-division/28559) | Asian Development Bank (ADB) | Philippines | 10/01/2020 | Temporary Contrac |

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| [Senior Capacity Development Officer](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/senior-capacity-development-officer/28904) | | African Development Bank (AfDB) | | Ivory Coast | | | | 15/01/2020 | | Permanent Position | |
|  | | [Consultant - Green Finance](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/consultant-green-finance/28765) | | GFA Consulting Group | | | | Germany | | 05/01/2020 | | Temporary Contract | |
|  | | [Research Assistant](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/research-assistant/28788) | | Abt Associates, Inc. | | | | United States of America | | 24/02/2020 | | Permanent Position | |
|  | | [Specialists - Fishing Operations and Technology](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/specialists-fishing-operations-and-technology/28823) | | Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations (FAO) | | | | Italy | | 01/04/2020 | | Temporary Contract | |
| [Senior Economist](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/senior-economist/28832) | Asian Development Bank (ADB) | | | | Philippines | | 06/01/2020 | | | Temporary Contract | | |
|  | [Consultant - Natural Resources Management and Environment Department](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/consultant-natural-resources-management-and-environment-department/28834) | | | | GFA Consulting Group | | Germany | | | 07/01/2020 | | | Temporary Contrac |
| [Natural Resource Management Specialist - Risk Management](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/natural-resource-management-specialist-risk-management/28862) | | | Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations (FAO) | | |  | | | 08/01/2020 | | Temporary Contract | | |
| [irector - Environment, Natural Resources and Agriculture Division](https://www.ecn-eu.com/recruitment/director-environment-natural-resources-and-agriculture-division/28949) | | | Asian Development Bank (ADB) | | | Philippines | | | 10/01/2020 | | Temporary Contract | | |

## Ocean Leadership.org

JOBS & FELLOWSHIPS

#### [**Executive Director, NERACOOS (Northeastern Regional Association of Coastal Ocean Observing Systems; Feb. 18))**](https://oceanleadership.org/executive-director-neracoos-northeastern-regional-association-of-coastal-ocean-observing-systems-feb-18/)

#### [**Assistant Professor of Marine Affairs, University of Rhode Island (Feb. 1)**](https://oceanleadership.org/assistant-professor-of-marine-affairs-university-of-rhode-island-feb-1/)

#### [**Dean of the College of Marine Science, University of South Florida (Jan. 31)**](https://oceanleadership.org/dean-of-the-college-of-marine-science-university-of-south-florida-jan-31/)

## OTHER OPPORTUNITIES

#### [**Request For Submissions To An Inventory On Existing Marine Litter Databases And Datasets**](https://oceanleadership.org/request-for-submissions-to-an-inventory-on-existing-marine-litter-databases-and-datasets/)

#### [**The NSF 2026 Idea Machine**](https://oceanleadership.org/the-nsf-2026-idea-machine/)

#### [**From The Federal Register, Request For Applications: Advisory Councils Established Pursuant to the National Marine Sanctuaries Act and Executive Orders**](https://oceanleadership.org/federal-register-request-applications-advisory-councils-established-pursuant-national-marine-sanctuaries-act-executive-orders/)

#### [**Independent Science Review, Gulf Of Mexico Ecosystem Restoration Council**](https://oceanleadership.org/independent-science-review-gulf-mexico-ecosystem-restoration-council/)

## Ocean Oculus

<https://www.oceanoculus.com/news-from-the-sea/ocean-opportunities>

[Fisheries Assessment Manager](https://www.msc.org/about-the-msc/working-at-the-msc/fisheries-assessment-manager) with the Marine Stewardship Council (England or USA). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Environmental Economist](https://www.civilservicejobs.service.gov.uk/csr/index.cgi?SID=c2VhcmNoX3NsaWNlX2N1cnJlbnQ9MiZqb2JsaXN0X3ZpZXdfdmFjPTE2NTc0NDgmcGFnZWNsYXNzPUpvYnMmcGFnZWFjdGlvbj12aWV3dmFjYnlqb2JsaXN0JmNzb3VyY2U9Y3Nxc2VhcmNoJm93bmVyPTUwNzAwMDAmdXNlcnNlYXJjaGNvbnRleHQ9ODk3OTU4ODgmb3duZXJ0eXBlPWZhaXImcmVxc2lnPTE1NzQ4MDYyMjEtNDdiMGY2YzMxZDY2M2U1NmY3YzgxNjJmMjE4NzljYmUwOTZhNjc0OA==) with CEFAS (England). Deadline January 5, 2020.

[Research Associate](https://oceansolutions.stanford.edu/stories-events/new-research-associate-position-available) with the Stanford Center for Ocean Solutions (COS) (USA). Deadline January 6, 2020.

[Hydrodynamic Modeller](https://www.civilservicejobs.service.gov.uk/csr/index.cgi?SID=c2VhcmNoX3NsaWNlX2N1cnJlbnQ9MiZwYWdlY2xhc3M9Sm9icyZqb2JsaXN0X3ZpZXdfdmFjPTE2NTc1MDUmcGFnZWFjdGlvbj12aWV3dmFjYnlqb2JsaXN0JmNzb3VyY2U9Y3Nxc2VhcmNoJnVzZXJzZWFyY2hjb250ZXh0PTg5Nzk1ODg4Jm93bmVyPTUwNzAwMDAmb3duZXJ0eXBlPWZhaXImcmVxc2lnPTE1NzQ4MDYyMjEtNDdiMGY2YzMxZDY2M2U1NmY3YzgxNjJmMjE4NzljYmUwOTZhNjc0OA==) with CEFAS (England). Deadline January 6, 2020.

[Assistant Professor of Oceanography, Ecosystem Modeler](https://jobs.uri.edu/postings/6528) with the University of Rhode Island (USA). Deadline January 6, 2020.

[Assistant Professor, Computational Biology](https://jobs.uic.edu/job-board/job-details?jobID=123429) with the University of Illinois at Chicago (USA). Deadline January 6, 2020.

[Strategic Framework Impact Chair in Ocean Ecosystem Change and Conservation](https://www.uvic.ca/opportunities/faculty-librarian/current/biol_270_125.php) with the University of Victoria (Canada). Application review begins January 6, 2020.

[ICES Science Committee Chair](http://ices.dk/explore-us/Jobs-in-ICES/Pages/Vacancy-ICES-Science-Committee-Chair.aspx) with ICES (Denmark). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Policy officer](https://uk.whales.org/about/job-vacancies/policy-officer-northern-isles/?fbclid=IwAR0rMAVWPW3YKYHA-XXknE6vJW1Bis0E5gsVOUuiqDm6c8iHDGnEM04lZFo) with Whale and Dolphin Conservation (Scotland). Deadline January 8, 2020.

[Marine & Coastal Lead Adviser](https://www.civilservicejobs.service.gov.uk/csr/index.cgi?SID=cGFnZWFjdGlvbj12aWV3dmFjYnlqb2JsaXN0JmpvYmxpc3Rfdmlld192YWM9MTY1OTQxMCZvd25lcnR5cGU9ZmFpciZzZWFyY2hfc2xpY2VfY3VycmVudD0xJnVzZXJzZWFyY2hjb250ZXh0PTkwNzc0ODYyJm93bmVyPTUwNzAwMDAmY3NvdXJjZT1jc3FzZWFyY2gmcGFnZWNsYXNzPUpvYnMmcmVxc2lnPTE1NzY1MjMzNjUtYmIxNDdiM2E1MjJiZTYyZTg2NjVkZDUzNzVmZmExN2Q2ZmM1YWYwMw==) with Natural England (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Professor of Oceanography](https://jobs.uri.edu/postings/6585) with the University of Rhode Island (USA). Application review begins January 11, 2020 and position remains open until filled.

[Lecturer / Senior Lecturer Marine Vertebrate Ecology](https://jobs.exeter.ac.uk/hrpr_webrecruitment/wrd/run/ETREC107GF.open?VACANCY_ID=634525REVs&WVID=3817591jNg&LANG=USA&fbclid=IwAR16PoVPfITiNXWOPOOqZEvI2RQELpOlbyy_PQP8SmQb34Je0iIVWmNkU9g) with the University of Exeter (England). Deadline January 12, 2020.

[Assistant Professor in Physical Geography - Sea level](https://www.dur.ac.uk/jobs/recruitment/vacancies/geog20-2/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 13, 2020.

[Lecturer/Associate Professor - Ocean Sciences](https://jobs.soton.ac.uk/Vacancy.aspx?ref=1214019HN) (x5 positions) with the University of Southampton (England). Deadline January 13, 2020.

[Principal Scientist or Principal Technical Scientist in ocean/atmosphere predictability](http://www.jamstec.go.jp/e/work_with_us/jobs/details/apl20200114.html) with JAMSTEC (Japan). Deadline January 14, 2020.

[Bioacoustician](https://www.civilservicejobs.service.gov.uk/csr/index.cgi?SID=Y3NvdXJjZT1jc3FzZWFyY2gmb3duZXI9NTA3MDAwMCZ1c2Vyc2VhcmNoY29udGV4dD05MDczNTg1NyZwYWdlY2xhc3M9Sm9icyZzZWFyY2hfc2xpY2VfY3VycmVudD0yJm93bmVydHlwZT1mYWlyJnBhZ2VhY3Rpb249dmlld3ZhY2J5am9ibGlzdCZqb2JsaXN0X3ZpZXdfdmFjPTE2NTc4MDYmcmVxc2lnPTE1NzY0OTIyNTgtM2VhZTYxOTkxOTQ3YTk3MDJkYmQ5NjZkZTFmMzI3ODU1NzgxZWJlMA==) with CEFAS (England). Deadline January 17, 2020.

[Principal Ice and Ocean Scientists](https://www.bas.ac.uk/jobs/vacancy/principal-ice-and-ocean-scientists/) with the British Antarctic Survey (England and Antarctica). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Endowed Chair, Shellfish Aquaculture Program Coord., Assoc./Full Professor](https://jobs.wm.edu/postings/37676) with The Virginia Institute of Marine Science (VIMS)/School of Marine Science of William & Mary (USA). Apply by February 2, 2020 for full consideration.

[Associate/assistant professors in the humanities, social sciences and natural sciences](https://www.hakubi.kyoto-u.ac.jp/eng/rec/2020/recruit-global-type) with Kyoto University (Japan). Deadline February 4, 2020.

[Marine Trades Instructor](https://emploisfp-psjobs.cfp-psc.gc.ca/psrs-srfp/applicant/page1800?poster=1313654) with the Canadian Coast Guard College (Canada). Deadline August 8, 2021.

[Senior Marine Engineering Project Officer](https://emploisfp-psjobs.cfp-psc.gc.ca/psrs-srfp/applicant/page1800?poster=908588) with the Canadian Coast Guard (Canada). Deadline August 8, 2021.

[Senior Engineering Officer](https://emploisfp-psjobs.cfp-psc.gc.ca/psrs-srfp/applicant/page1800?poster=1301377) with the Canadian Coast Guard (Canada). Deadline August 8, 2021.

[Fishing officer/fishing mate](https://emploisfp-psjobs.cfp-psc.gc.ca/psrs-srfp/applicant/page1800?poster=1234257) with the Canadian Coast Guard (Canada). Deadline August 8, 2021.

[Assistant Professor in Marine Molecular Biology](https://employment.wwu.edu/cw/en-us/job/497146/assistant-professor-in-marine-molecular-biology) with Western Washington University (USA). Application review begins October 8, 2019 and position remains open until filled.

[Research Associate (resource economics, policy or law)](https://oceansolutions.stanford.edu/stories-events/new-research-associate-position-available) with the Center for Ocean Solutions, Stanford University (USA). Review begins January 6, 2020 and remains open until filled.

[Professor of Oceanography](https://jobs.uri.edu/postings/6585) with the University of Rhode Island (USA). Application review begins January 11, 2020 and position remains open until filled.

[Project Director, RFMO Policy, International Fisheries (Strategic Environmental Campaigns/Operations)](https://jobs-pct.icims.com/jobs/5840/project-director%2c-rfmo-policy%2c-international-fisheries-%28strategic-environmental-campaigns-operations%29/job) with The Pew Charitable Trusts (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Associate/Assistant Professor - Polar /Arctic ecosystems and ecological modeling](https://jobs.hr.wisc.edu/en-us/job/503143/assistant-or-associate-professor-of-polar-ecologycluster-hire) with the University of Wisconsin-Madison (USA). Open until filled.

[Visiting Teaching Opportunity – Marine Terrestrial Interactions](http://www.bamfieldmsc.com/about/bmsc-overview/employment-opportunities/detail/visiting-teaching-opportunity-mti?fbclid=IwAR3LYUZUMVCzn6AYfb93xAO_Q2yGM6DCmn2nJGJ5M1nuqXjD8qfgM2pkizM) (June 15 - July 24, 2020) with Bamfield Marine Science Station (Canada). Open until filled.

[Senior Associate, Conserving Marine Life in the U.S.](https://jobs-pct.icims.com/jobs/6112/job?mobile=false&width=990&height=500&bga=true&needsRedirect=false&jan1offset=-210&jun1offset=-150) with the Pew Charitable Trusts (USA). Deadline not stated.

[ESA/MMPA Support Services - Aquaculture](https://workforcenow.adp.com/mascsr/default/mdf/recruitment/recruitment.html?cid=9a93435d-91d4-4a65-8a21-2de9187df1dd&ccId=19000101_000001&type=MP&lang=en_US&selectedMenuKey=CurrentOpenings&jobId=259664) with Ocean Associates Inc. (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Tenure Track Scientist- Marine Policy Center](https://www.candidatemanager.net/cm/p/pJobDetails.aspx?mid=YWWY&sid=FDB&jid=GTDGTUCXCX&a=Ya5kVOjNOCU%253d) with Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Tenure Track Scientist- Biology (behavioural ecology of marine top predators)](https://www.candidatemanager.net/cm/p/pJobDetails.aspx?mid=YWWY&sid=BWDY&jid=GTDGTUCXCX&a=Ya5kVOjNOCU%253d)  (Job ID 19-10-06) with the Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution (WHOI) (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Tenure Track Scientist- Physical Oceanography](https://www.candidatemanager.net/cm/p/pJobDetails.aspx?mid=YWWY&sid=BWDY&jid=GTWAZFGTU&a=Ya5kVOjNOCU%253d)  (Job ID 19-10-05) with the Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution (WHOI) (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Tenure Track Scientist - Marine Chemistry & Geochemistry](https://www.candidatemanager.net/cm/p/pJobDetails.aspx?mid=YWWY&sid=BWDY&jid=GTWBCXFGT&a=Ya5kVOjNOCU%253d)  (Job ID 19-10-11) with the Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution (WHOI) (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Tenure Track Scientist- Applied Ocean Physics & Engineering (Marine Robotics)](https://www.candidatemanager.net/cm/p/pJobDetails.aspx?mid=YWWY&sid=BWDY&jid=GTWBDDB&a=Ya5kVOjNOCU%253d)  (Job ID 19-10-14) with the Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution (WHOI) (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Tenure Track Scientist - Applied Ocean Physics & Engineering (Ocean Acoustics)](https://www.candidatemanager.net/cm/p/pJobDetails.aspx?mid=YWWY&sid=BWDY&jid=GTWBDDAZ&a=Ya5kVOjNOCU%253d)  (Job ID 19-10-13) with the Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution (WHOI) (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Tenure Track Scientist- Applied Ocean Physics & Engineering (Coastal Oceanography)](https://www.candidatemanager.net/cm/p/pJobDetails.aspx?mid=YWWY&sid=BWDY&jid=GTWBDCXGT&a=Ya5kVOjNOCU%253d)   (Job ID 19-10-12) with the Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution (WHOI) (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Marine Education Associate/Assistant](https://lumcon.edu/2019/10/02/marnie-education-associate/) with LUMCON (USA). Open until filled.

[Social Media and Science Communication Coordinator](https://lumcon.edu/2019/10/10/2473/) with LUMCON (USA). Open until filled.

[Illegal Fishing and Transparency Analyst](https://workforcenow.adp.com/mascsr/default/mdf/recruitment/recruitment.html?cid=c636b4b1-9b8d-4e27-a0d2-6cdea1e0fdc6&ccId=19000101_000001&jobId=346525&source=CC3&lang=en_US) with Oceana (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Fisheries Management Biologist](http://hohtribe-nsn.org/human-resources/position-openings/fisheries-management-biologist/) with the Hoh Indian Tribe Department of Natural Resources (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Project Director (Cities)](https://oceanconservancy.org/job/project-director-cities/) with the Ocean Conservancy (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Sonar Survey Technician](https://jobs.careerbeacon.com/details/sonar-survey-technician/1576943) with Kraken Robotics (Canada). Deadline not stated.

[Label Licensing Officer (UK & Ireland)](https://www.msc.org/about-the-msc/working-at-the-msc/label-licensing-officer-uk-ireland) with the Marine Stewardship Council (England). Open until filled.

[Fisheries Manager](https://www.msc.org/about-the-msc/working-at-the-msc/fisheries-manager-japan) with the Marine Stewardship Council (Japan). Open until filled.

[Vice President, Mexico](https://workforcenow.adp.com/mascsr/default/mdf/recruitment/recruitment.html?cid=c636b4b1-9b8d-4e27-a0d2-6cdea1e0fdc6&ccId=19000101_000001&jobId=347213&source=CC3&lang=en_US) with Oceana (Mexico). Open until filled.

[Coastal program manager](https://documents.coastal.ca.gov/assets/jobs/CPM_District%20Manager_LB_11.2019.pdf) with the California Coastal Commission (USA). Open until filled.

[Dean, Graduate School of Oceanography](https://jobs.uri.edu/postings/6240) with the University of Rhode Island (USA). Open until filled.

[Asst. or Assoc. Professor of Ocean Engineering](https://usm.csod.com/ats/careersite/JobDetails.aspx?id=1247) with the University of Southern Mississippi (USA). Open until filled.

[Assistant Professor of Biological Oceanography](https://usm.csod.com/ats/careersite/JobDetails.aspx?id=1255&site=1) with the University of Southern Mississippi (USA). Open until filled.

[Faculty positions](https://hrmsxprod.psft.ust.hk:8044/psp/hrmsxprod/EMPLOYEE/HRMS/c/HRS_HRAM.HRS_CE.GBL?Page=HRS_CE_JOB_DTL&Action=A&JobOpeningId=5044&SiteId=1000&PostingSeq=1) with the Hong Kong University of Science and Technology (Hong Kong). Open until filled

[Research Assistant Professor (x3 positions)](https://hrmsxprod.psft.ust.hk:8044/psp/hrmsxprod/EMPLOYEE/HRMS/c/HRS_HRAM.HRS_CE.GBL?Page=HRS_CE_JOB_DTL&Action=A&JobOpeningId=4842&SiteId=1000&PostingSeq=1)  with the Hong Kong University of Science and Technology (Hong Kong). Open until filled.

[Dean of the College of Marine Science](https://www.imsearch.com/search-detail/S7-319) with the University of South Florida (USA). Open until filled.

<="" p="">

# **Post Docs**

[Lost fishing gear and ghost fishingost fishing gear and ghost fishing](https://www.jobbnorge.no/ledige-stillinger/stilling/179332/postdoktor-paa-tapte-fiskeredskap-og-spoekelsesfiske) with IMR (Norway). Deadline December 23, 2019.

[Economy and ecosystem modelling](https://www.jobbnorge.no/en/available-jobs/job/179271/postdoc-position-in-economy-and-ecosystem-modelling) with IMR (Norway). Deadline December 23, 2019.

[Larval shell biogeochemistry and mollusc population genetics](https://www.sfecologie.org/offre/postdoctoral-research-position-in-larval-shell-biogeochemistry-and-mollusc-population-genetics-at-the-roscoff-biology-station-france/) with the Station Biologique de Roscoff (France). Deadline December 31, 2019.

[Ocean carbon data/model analyses](https://www.jobs.ethz.ch/job/view/JOPG_ethz_LefooYGzijtz4os19n) with ETH Zurich (Switzerland). Deadline January 1, 2020.

[Modeling microbial communities of the Southern Ocean](https://www.workingatnioz.com/our-jobs/postdoc-position-%E2%80%9Cmodeling-microbial-communities-of-the-southern-ocean%E2%80%9D.html) with Royal NIOZ, Texel (the Netherlands). Deadline January 5, 2020.

[Geology and global context of deep-ocean marine minerals](https://www.usgs.gov/centers/mendenhall/18-14-geology-and-global-context-deep-ocean-marine-minerals) with the USGS (USA). Deadline January 6, 2020.

[Marine Renewable or Bioenergy](https://www.uhi.ac.uk/en/staff/vacancies/post-doctoral-research-associate.html) with the University of the Highlands and Islands (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Multiple positions](https://wwz.ifremer.fr/en/Research-Technology/Scientific-strategy/Join-Ifremer-for-your-Post-Doc) with Ifremer (France). Deadline January 15, 2019.

[Impacts of extreme climatic events, particularly marine heatwaves, on the structure and functioning of marine ecosystems](https://www.mba.ac.uk/news/vacancies/postdoctoral-research-assistant) with the Marine Biological Association (MBA)(England). Deadline January 17, 2020.

[Fish Welfare/Fish Health](https://www.jobbnorge.no/en/available-jobs/job/179857/postdoctoral-research-fellow-in-fish-welfare-fish-health) with the Institute of Marine Research (Norway). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Monterey Bay Aquarium Research Institute (MBARI) Fellowships](https://www.mbari.org/2020-postdoctoral-fellowship/) with the Monterey Bay Aquarium Research Institute (MBARI) (USA). Deadline January 22, 2020.

[Coral Bioprinting](https://www.vcujobs.com/postings/94184) with Virginia Commonwealth University (USA). Deadline January 23, 2020.

[Develop an ecosystem model for Madeira archipelago marine environment based on Ecopath, with Ecosim (EwE) and Ecospace](https://www.arditi.pt/index.php/concursos/bolsas-concursos?id=410&fbclid=IwAR0sZQovAfsiMr28FANENrGGE54a2yaryQBf9vAZW3D49VinBnswinh27q8) with ARDITI/OOM - Madeira Whale Museum  (Portugal). Deadline January 24, 2020.

[Analytical Chemistry / Molecular Biology / Microbiology](https://www.gu.se/english/about_the_university/job-opportunities/vacancies-details/?id=4943) with the University of Gothenburg (Sweden). Deadline January 31, 2020.

[Microbiology / Molecular Biology](https://www.gu.se/english/about_the_university/job-opportunities/vacancies-details/?id=4942) with the University of Gothenburg (Sweden). Deadline January 31, 2020.

[Environmental plankton chemistry at lower trophic levels](https://www.jobbnorge.no/en/available-jobs/job/179884/environmental-plankton-chemistry-at-lower-trophic-levels) with the Institute of Marine Research (Norway). Deadline January 31, 2020.

[Paleoclimatology (reconstruct past changes in storminess on Holocene timescales using coastal dune systems and peatland archives)](https://www.su.se/english/about/working-at-su/jobs?rmpage=job&rmjob=10970&rmlang=UK) with Stockholm University (Sweden). Deadline February 14, 2020.

[Blue Food Assessment](https://oceansolutions.stanford.edu/stories-events/new-postdoctoral-fellow-positions-available) with the Center for Ocean Solutions, Stanford University (USA). Review begins January 6, 2020 and remains open until filled.

[eDNA and ecological modelling](https://umiami.wd1.myworkdayjobs.com/en-US/UMCareerStaff/job/Miami-FL/RSMAS---Postdoctoral-Associate---CIMAS_R100029977-1) with the Cooperative Institute for Marine and Atmospheric Studies (CIMAS) of the University of Miami, Rosenstiel School of Marine and Atmospheric Science (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Nitrogen cycle microbial biogeochemistry](https://puwebp.princeton.edu/AcadHire/apply/application.xhtml?listingId=11301) with the Zhang Lab, Princeton University (USA). Deadline not stated.

[Leveraging the AMOC arrays and models to understand heat and freshwater transports in the North Atlantic](https://apps.itos.uga.edu/ach/position/43561) with Georgia Tech (USA). Open until filled.

[Coral resilience to climate change](https://baumlab.weebly.com/join-us.html) with the Baum Lab at University of Victoria (Canada). Open until filled.

[Southern Ocean Carbon and Climate Observations and Modeling](https://uacareers.com/postings/39008) with the University of Arizona (USA). Open until filled.

[Marine Genomics and a Coral Reef fish breeding](https://groups.oist.jp/macc/postdoctoral-position-marine-genomics-available) with the Marine Climate Change Unit/Ravasi’s Unit at Okinawa Institute of Science and Technology Graduate University (Japan). Deadline not stated.

[Microbial ecogenomics of the Southern Ocean](https://pagesperso.univ-brest.fr/~maignien/doc/POSTDOC_ACE.pdf) with Université de Bretagne Occidentale (France). Deadline not stated.

[Cell and molecular biology in marine and freshwater protists](https://bigelow.freshteam.com/jobs/W0RFl0zkiwwY/postdoctoral-researcher-for-dr-john-burns) with Bigelow Laboratory for Ocean Sciences (USA). Open until filled.

<="" p="">

# **PhD**

[Applying new tracking technologies and optimal foraging theory to understand small scale fisheries and address illegal fishing](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/applying-new-tracking-technologies-and-optimal-foraging-theory-to-understand-small-scale-fisheries-and-address-illegal-fishing) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline December 27, 2019.

[Conservation genetics of Antarctic volant seabirds: Pleistocene, present, and future](http://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/school-of-natural-sciences/zoology/conservation-genetics-of-antarctic-volant-seabirds-pleistocene,-present,-and-future) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline December 31, 2019.

[Stochastic Models for the Conservation of Endangered Species](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/school-of-natural-sciences/mathematics/stochastic-models-for-the-conservation-of-endangered-species3) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline December 31, 2019.

[Monitoring Mussel Reef Restorations](https://www.findathesis.auckland.ac.nz/research-entry/10439709) with the University of Auckland (New Zealand). Deadline December 31, 2019.

[Floating Offshore Wind Energy](https://www.jobbnorge.no/en/available-jobs/job/177337/phd-position-in-floating-offshore-wind-energy) with NTNU - Norwegian University of Science and Technology (Norway). Deadline December 31, 2019.

[Wave load and load effects for floating wind turbine hulls subjected to severe wave conditions](https://www.jobbnorge.no/en/available-jobs/job/177002/phd-candidate-through-the-eu-horizon-2020-msca-itn-project-floawer) with NTNU - Norwegian University of Science and Technology (Norway). Deadline December 31, 2019.

[Multiple PhD Assistantships in marine biology, oceanography, chemistry, geology, ocean-climate interactions, evolution](https://graduate.rsmas.miami.edu/admissions/phd-assistanships/index.html) with the University of Miami (USA). Deadline January 1, 2020, though applications strongly encouraged by December 1, 2019.

[Phytoplankton nutrient sensing mechanisms: key to thriving in coastal ecosystems](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/phytoplankton-nutrient-sensing-mechanisms-key-thriving-coastal-ecosystems) with the University Of Southampton/Marine Biological Association (MBA) (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Climate change effects on ocean biogeochemistry](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/climate-change-effects-ocean-biogeochemistry-1) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[That sinking feeling - how do marine diatoms actively control sinking rates](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/sinking-feeling-how-do-marine-diatoms-actively-control-sinking-rates) with the University Of Southampton/Marine Biological Association (MBA) (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Carbon fluxes in mangrove – seagrass ecosystems](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/carbon-fluxes-mangrove-seagrass-ecosystems) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Developing and testing innovative approaches to support seaweed cultivation in the UK](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/developing-and-testing-innovative-approaches-support-seaweed-cultivation-uk) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Antarctic benthic Mollusca: biodiversity, community and functional group structure in habitats influenced by varying ice-cover and the Weddell Gyre](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/antarctic-benthic-mollusca-biodiversity-community-and-functional-group-structure) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Comparative study of anemones from distinct thermal habitats: Highlighting the impact of geographic isolation in promoting evolution of thermal resistant genotypes](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/comparative-study-anemones-distinct-thermal-habitats-highlighting-impact-geographic-0) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Dynamic phytoplankton iron physiology and its impacts on global ecosystem function](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/dynamic-phytoplankton-iron-physiology-and-its-impacts-global-ecosystem-function) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Getting the most out of deep-sea images for ecological assessment](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/getting-most-out-deep-sea-images-ecological-assessment) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Plankton size, climate and ocean function through time](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/plankton-size-climate-and-ocean-function-through-time) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Tracking carbon and nitrogen fixing organisms in the oceanic microbiome](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/tracking-carbon-and-nitrogen-fixing-organisms-oceanic-microbiome) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Understanding variation in marine protected areas: a spatio-temporal study of species richness and oceanographic patterns across the Galápagos Islands](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/understanding-variation-marine-protected-areas-spatio-temporal-study-species-richness) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Understanding variation in marine protected areas: a spatio-temporal study of species richness and oceanographic patterns across the Galápagos Islands](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/understanding-variation-marine-protected-areas-spatio-temporal-study-species-richness) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Nitrogen cycling in a subsurface serpentinising system – an analogue for early life on Earth](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/nitrogen-cycling-subsurface-serpentinising-system-analogue-early-life-earth) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Assessing the effects of microplastics on marine benthic communities](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/assessing-effects-microplastics-marine-benthic-communities) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Closing loopholes in the nitrogen cycle: Nitrification now and in the future](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/closing-loopholes-nitrogen-cycle-nitrification-now-and-future) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Dissecting the microbial foodweb: determining the influence of phytoplankton derived organic matter substrates on bacterial growth efficiency](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/dissecting-microbial-foodweb-determining-influence-phytoplankton-derived-organic-1) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[How do submesoscale physical processes influence the biological carbon pump](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/how-do-submesoscale-physical-processes-influence-biological-carbon-pump) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Molecular mechanisms of adaptation in globally successful cyanobacteria](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/molecular-mechanisms-adaptation-globally-successful-cyanobacteria) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Novel microprobes for the geochemical gradients in diffusive boundary layers around marine calcifiers](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/novel-microprobes-geochemical-gradients-diffusive-boundary-layers-around-marine) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Palaeophysiology: metabolism and metabolic evolution of ammonites and belemnites](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/palaeophysiology-metabolism-and-metabolic-evolution-ammonites-and-belemnites) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Pathways for fertilization of the South Georgia phytoplankton bloom from model and observational data](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/pathways-fertilization-south-georgia-phytoplankton-bloom-model-and-observational-data) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Provision or Poison? Biogeochemistry of sediments in a warming ocean](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/provision-or-poison-biogeochemistry-sediments-warming-ocean) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Quantification of benthic invertebrate burrow architecture](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/quantification-benthic-invertebrate-burrow-architecture) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Scale dependency of benthic biodiversity and ecosystem functioning in the North Sea](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/scale-dependency-benthic-biodiversity-and-ecosystem-functioning-north-sea) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Temporal variability of the carbon system across the Atlantic Ocean; causes and implications](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/temporal-variability-carbon-system-across-atlantic-ocean-causes-and-implications) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[The Ecological and Evolutionary consequences of tropicalisation](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/ecological-and-evolutionary-consequences-tropicalisation) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Tracking carbon and nitrogen fixing organisms in the oceanic microbiome](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/tracking-carbon-and-nitrogen-fixing-organisms-oceanic-microbiome) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Biogeochemical cycling of trace metals in a changing Arctic Ocean](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/biogeochemical-cycling-trace-metals-changing-arctic-ocean) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Forams in the laser sights – getting the most out of laser ablation ICPMS analysis of planktic foraminifera](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/forams-laser-sights-getting-most-out-laser-ablation-icpms-analysis-planktic) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Not just going with the flow: does biological production rather than deep water formation drive the Southern Ocean carbon sink?](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/not-just-going-flow-does-biological-production-rather-deep-water-formation-drive-0) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Ocean acidification monitoring using novel sensing technologies on marine autonomous platforms](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/ocean-acidification-monitoring-using-novel-sensing-technologies-marine-autonomous-0) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Quantifying Hydrothermal Exchanges between Seawater and the Lower Oceanic Crust: Evidence from the Oman Drilling Project](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/quantifying-hydrothermal-exchanges-between-seawater-and-lower-oceanic-crust-evidence) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Fingerprinting bioactive trace elements in a changing Arctic Ocean](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/fingerprinting-bioactive-trace-elements-changing-arctic-ocean) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Some theories are more equal than others: A Bayesian approach to glacial-interglacial changes in ocean carbon storage](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/some-theories-are-more-equal-others-bayesian-approach-glacial-interglacial-changes) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Temporal variability of the carbon system across the Atlantic Ocean; causes and implications](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/temporal-variability-carbon-system-across-atlantic-ocean-causes-and-implications) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[The physics and biology of the ocean carbon sink: how air-sea interactions affect organic carbon uptake and sequestration in the Southern Ocean](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/physics-and-biology-ocean-carbon-sink-how-air-sea-interactions-affect-organic-carbon) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[The Ultimate Limiting Nutrient for Oceanic Primary Production](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/ultimate-limiting-nutrient-oceanic-primary-production) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Tiny fractals in the sea: the biogeochemistry of particle shape](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/tiny-fractals-sea-biogeochemistry-particle-shape) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Where did all the carbon go? Understanding and predicting carbon inventories in coarse sediments](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/where-did-all-carbon-go-understanding-and-predicting-carbon-inventories-coarse) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Microplastic hotspots on the deep seafloor: Investigating the role of seafloor currents in microplastic transport and accumulation](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/microplastic-hotspots-deep-seafloor-investigating-role-seafloor-currents-microplastic) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Microplastic characteristics, fluxes and accumulation in the Atlantic Ocean](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/microplastic-characteristics-fluxes-and-accumulation-atlantic-ocean) with the University Of Southampton (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Integrating marine fungi into the structure and function of pelagic ecosystems](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/integrating-marine-fungi-structure-and-function-pelagic-ecosystems) with the University Of Southampton/Marine Biological Association (MBA) (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Comparative study of anemones from distinct thermal habitats: Highlighting the impact of geographic isolation in promoting evolution of thermal resistant genotypes](http://noc.ac.uk/gsnocs/project/comparative-study-anemones-distinct-thermal-habitats-highlighting-impact-geographic-0) with the University Of Southampton/Marine Biological Association (MBA) (England). Deadline January 3, 2020.

[Defining the spatial dimensions of climate-resilient natural beach-dune landscapes](https://www.workingatnioz.com/our-jobs/phd-position-%E2%80%9Cdefining-the-spatial-dimensions-of-climate-resilient-natural-beach-dune-landscapes%E2%80%9D.html) with the Royal NIOZ Texel (the Netherlands). Deadline January 5, 2020.

[Ocean heat waves or frozen seas: can we make seasonal ocean forecasts? (Mathematics)](http://www.exeter.ac.uk/pg-research/money/award/?id=3696#0u3PP77lLBB9860t.99) with the University of Exeter, Met Office, & CEFAS (England). Deadline January 6, 2020.

[Oceans losing breath: is anthropogenic climate change to blame for recent ocean deoxygenation?](http://bristol.ac.uk/media-library/sites/geography/documents/ANDREWS%20-%20Oceans%20losing%20breath%20is%20anthropogenic%20climate%20change%20to%20blame%20for%20recent%20ocean%20deoxygenation.pdf) with the University of Bristol (England). Deadline January 6, 2020.

[Bloom busters: understanding how phytoplankton defend against grazers](http://www.exeter.ac.uk/studying/funding/award/?id=3664) with the University of Exeter/Marine Biological Association (MBA) (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Developing a marine microalgal system for environmental epigenetics](http://www.exeter.ac.uk/studying/funding/award/?id=3667) with the University of Exeter (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Conservation of marine phylogenetic diversity in the face of global change](https://drive.google.com/file/d/12G7OONIzwuoGyS9sHJ6XZoGUflERVEGj/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Modelling global wetland dynamics under a changing climate](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xfN574reEyw2kvYD5uWZGqZDIgUmL0nA/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Anthropogenic heat uptake by the oceans](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u14hCOjO0xBWl4EngjB7cGX438awjRu6/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Understanding how serpentinisation affects marine magnetic anomalies](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1K3NiRJVA-TGSy0I8Hectl1GPSUb-TJ1o/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[The importance of glaciated environments for seawater chemistry and the global carbon cycle – a case study from Greenland](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W3URANPOWWF5iK0KJoiaQx951jIMPMWo/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[High resolution 3D imaging of an oceanic core complex: interaction of magma, water and faults on the mid-Atlantic ridge](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HQpLaDpes1XqwzNtmzRS56d0CO9ztXJF/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Multi-scale characterization of water flow in submarine hydrothermal systems](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SQbNNlp4kwQP7lS6xfaZgjlIAvBethip/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Submarine channels, structural deformation and sediment delivery to the deep ocean](https://drive.google.com/file/d/115DSJyYUPmUx_FCnFSBvYaRLjCu6IBbX/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Developing a quantitative framework for the biogeochemistry of trace elements and isotopes in the ocean](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bqwwRaL8JaqEPsMM57IlB6fRkU-hH31E/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Fingerprinting the influence of performance biases in climate and ocean models on climate model simulations](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QoL-iaJ1s7g09C2_PUAtUoJosX4NdVR5/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Gulf stream's role in regulating the climate system](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PV7UP1Ztgq1RPBPv7xxp0GILHkHJ6Hkr/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Gulf Stream forcing of mesoscale instabilities and their effect on downstream weather and climate](https://drive.google.com/file/d/13m-rT6ch2hOBCcdzez8AtOLuuboM8jUi/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Developing Environmental DNA techniques as a marine biodiversity monitoring tool in the Indian Ocean](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cA-viRit-DqoWkJW9R1C5Myz7zcdq7tg/view) with Imperial College London (England). Deadline January 6, 2019.

[Seascape genomics of Antarctic deep-sea coral: Groundtruthing larval dispersal models with genetic connectivity data](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/taylor/) with the University of Essex (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[A new monitoring tool for Coastal Landslide Observatories](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/johnson/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Will coupling the Met Office forecast model to an ocean model improve weather predictions in the tropics?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/matthews/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Who cycles DMSP in coastal waters and how?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/todd/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[What can atmospheric measurements tell us about how the Atlantic Ocean is responding to climate change?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/manning/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Understanding the effects of environmental parameters on endosymbiotic relationship in cnidarians](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/understanding-the-effects-of-environmental-parameters-on-endosymbiotic-relationship-in-cnidarians/) with the Marine Biological Association/University of Plymouth (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[The changing nature of Antarctic food webs](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/ogorman/) with the University of Essex (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[The application of artificial intelligence to benthic species identification](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/howell/) with the University of Plymouth (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Testing environment filters as mechanisms of ecosystem resilience to non-native species invasion](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/knights/) with the University of Plymouth (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Systems off-balance? Exploring the cumulative impacts of enriched coastal waters, altered nutrient ratios and a warming climate on coastal phytoplankton communities](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/malin/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Marine Risk Assessment of High Technology Metals in the Context of Climate Change (MARTECH)](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/hutchinson/) with the University of Plymouth (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Mapping Antarctic marine microbial diversity and identification of bioactive molecules with an emphasis on antimicrobials](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/clark/) with the British Antarctic Survey/University of Plymouth (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Intertidal seagrass meadows in South west England: the ecological and socio-economic benefits of restoration](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/austen/) with Plymouth Marine Laboratory/University of Plymouth/JNCC/Westcountry Rivers Trust (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[How will marine microalgae react to a changing nitrogen balance in the ocean?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/fitzsimons/) with the University of Plymouth (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[How does the ocean influence glacial melt in the Amundsen Sea, Antarctica?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/hall/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[How does Emiliania huxleyi invade polar oceans?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/mock/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Governing effective marine protected areas: Backing the blue belt through governance structures](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/governing-effective-marine-protected-areas-backing-the-blue-belt-through-governance-structures/) with the University of Essex (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Forensic oceanography: how does winter leave a fingerprint in the ocean?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/zhai/) with the University of East Anglia/Met Office (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Fate, transformation and effect of microplastics on microbial communities in the environment](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/whitby/) with the University of Essex (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Effects of dispersants on mitigating environmental impacts of marine oil pollution: insights from microbiological, chemical and field investigations](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/mckew/) with the University of Essex/Oil Spill Response Ltd (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Do microplastics enhance marine trace gas production?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/hopkins/) with Plymouth Marine Laboratory (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Do diatoms feel cold? Mechanisms of temperature sensing in temperate and polar diatoms](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/wheeler/) with the Marine Biological Association/University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Developing ecological solutions to plastic pollution](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/cole/) with Plymouth Marine Laboratory/Archipelagos Institute of Marine Conservation, Samos (England and Greece). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[CO2 Uptake by the Southern Ocean: Using atmospheric measurements to understand the key processes](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/suntharalingam/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Climates of the Caribbean: What are the drivers and impacts of ocean and climate variability for Caribbean Islands?](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/stevens/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Calling in the wilderness: the use of Passive Acoustic Monitoring in biodiversity surveys](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/newson/) with the British Trust for Ornithology/University of East Anglia/Frankfurt Zoological Society (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Building resilience in coastal governance: ethics and justice in responsible innovation](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/building-resilience-in-coastal-governance-ethics-and-justice-in-responsible-innovation/) with the University of East Anglia (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Arctic climate extremes: the role of changing interactions between atmospheric modes](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/marshall/) with the British Antarctic Survey (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[An interdisciplinary assessment of innovative coastal management: the Bacton-Walcott sandscaping scheme](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/tolhurst/) with the University of East Anglia/ North Norfolk District Council (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Adapting to climate change: transgenerational acclimation as a mechanism of rapid evolution](https://www.aries-dtp.ac.uk/studentships/truebano/) with the University of Plymouth (England). Deadline January 7, 2020.

[Assessing multiple pressures on seabirds](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/study/postgraduate-research/studentships/assessing-multiple-pressures-on-seabirds/) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 8, 2020.

[Ocean transport and mixing at submesoscale](https://www.ed.ac.uk/e4-dtp/how-to-apply/our-projects?item=881) with the University of Edinburgh (Scotland). Deadline January 9, 2020.

[How can warming impact primary production and carbon export in the Southern Ocean?](https://www.ed.ac.uk/e4-dtp/how-to-apply/our-projects?item=721) with the University of Edinburgh (Scotland). Deadline January 9, 2020.

[Phase-space modelling of inertia-gravity waves](https://www.ed.ac.uk/e4-dtp/how-to-apply/our-projects?item=887) with the University of Edinburgh (Scotland). Deadline January 9, 2020.

[Ecosystem engineers in a Changing Ocean](https://www.ed.ac.uk/e4-dtp/how-to-apply/our-projects?item=906) with the University of Edinburgh (Scotland). Deadline January 9, 2020.

[Understanding the importance of spatio-temporal variation in oceanographic and climate conditions for biological traits](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/environmental-sciences/phd-studentships/understandingtheimportanceofspatio-temporalvariationin.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[When the time is right: biophysical interactions in tropical and temperate coastal ecosystems](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/when-the-time-is-right-biophysical-interactions-in-tropical-and-temperate-coastal-ecosystems/) with the University of Glasgow (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Coupled CO2 and oxygen change over the last 100 Myr](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/coupled-co2-and-oxygen-change-over-the-last-100-myr/) with the University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Novel reconstructions of seawater chemistry and CO2 over the last 100 Myr](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/novel-reconstructions-of-seawater-chemistry-and-co2-over-the-last-100-myr/) with the University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[The nature of Earth’s deep and dynamic carbon cycle](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/the-nature-of-earths-deep-and-dynamic-carbon-cycle/) with the University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[The Southern Ocean’s role in CO2 change](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/the-southern-oceans-role-in-co2-change/) with the University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Salt-marsh based records of Common Era relative sea-level changes from the Mediterranean](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/salt-marsh-based-records-of-common-era-relative-sea-level-changes-from-the-mediterranean/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Next generation conservation genetics at sea: detecting and conserving adaptive potential](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/next-generation-conservation-genetics-at-sea-detecting-and-conserving-adaptive-potential/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Oceans, ice-sheets and tectonics: investigating climate evolution in the Gulf of Alaska](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/oceans-ice-sheets-and-tectonics-investigating-climate-evolution-in-the-gulf-of-alaska/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Convergence or cryptic evolution? The origins of the cephalopod body plan](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/convergence-or-cryptic-evolution-the-origins-of-the-cephalopod-body-plan/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Indian-Atlantic Ocean connections through the Pliocene and Pleistocene](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/indian-atlantic-ocean-connections-through-the-pliocene-and-pleistocene/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Understanding the role of the tropical Indian Ocean on regional and global climate over the last 2000 years](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/understanding-the-role-of-the-tropical-indian-ocean-on-regional-and-global-climate-over-the-last-2000-years/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Transforming fractures – coupling deformation, heat and fluid flow within the Earth’s evolving oceanic lithosphere](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/transforming-fractures-coupling-deformation-heat-and-fluid-flow-within-the-earths-evolving-oceanic-lithosphere/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Real-time monitoring and forecasting of coastal erosion](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/real-time-monitoring-and-forecasting-of-coastal-erosion/) with the University of Glasgow (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Profiling active nitrifiers in coastal sediments with single cell approaches and metagenomics](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/profiling-active-nitrifiers-in-coastal-sediments-with-single-cell-approaches-and-metagenomics/) with the University of Glasgow (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[The Effects of Climate-Related Stressors on Social Behaviour in Fish](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/the-effects-of-climate-related-stressors-on-social-behaviour-in-fish/) with the University of Glasgow (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Exploring the effects of land plants on Paleozoic ocean oxygenation](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/exploring-the-effects-of-land-plants-on-paleozoic-ocean-oxygenatio/) with the University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Carbonate Counter Pump in the Southern Ocean: who is driving carbonate production and export](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/carbonate-counter-pump-in-the-southern-ocean-who-is-driving-carbonate-production-and-export/) with the British Antarctic Survey/University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Reconstructing variability of the ‘cold water route’ through the mid to late Pleistocene](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/reconstructing-variability-of-the-cold-water-route-through-the-mid-to-late-pleistocene/) with the British Antarctic Survey/University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Coral osteoporosis: how does seawater phosphate affect the calcification of tropical marine corals](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/coral-osteoporosis-how-does-seawater-phosphate-affect-the-calcification-of-tropical-marine-corals/) with the University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Exploring the effects of land plants on Palaeozoic ocean oxygenation](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/exploring-the-effects-of-land-plants-on-paleozoic-ocean-oxygenation/) with the University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[The combined environmental health impact of microplastics, toxic algae & human pathogens](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/the-combined-environmental-health-impact-of-microplastics-toxic-algae-human-pathogens/) with the University of Stirling (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[From catchment to sea: Changes in particles characteristics using novel in situ and space technologies](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/from-catchment-to-sea-changes-in-particles-characteristics-using-novel-in-situ-and-space-technologies/) with the University of Stirling (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Using satellites to monitor plastics in the world’s oceans](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/using-satellites-to-monitor-plastics-in-the-worlds-oceans/) with the University of Stirling (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Global assessment of coastal storm hazards on natural and engineered barriers in a changing climate using process-based indicators](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/global-assessment-of-coastal-storm-hazards-on-natural-and-engineered-barriers-in-a-changing-climate-using-process-based-indicators/) with the University of Stirling (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Ocean-land response to freshwater forcing in the North Atlantic: Using the 8.2kyr Event to understand future climate change](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/ocean-land-response-to-freshwater-forcing-in-the-north-atlantic-using-the-8-2kyr-event-to-understand-future-climate-change/) with Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Sea ice evolution and ecosystem responses recorded by Antarctic seabirds](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/sea-ice-evolution-and-ecosystem-responses-recorded-by-antarctic-seabirds/) with the British Antarctic Survey/Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Quantifying CO2 storage in the glacial ocean](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/quantifying-co2-storage-in-the-glacial-ocean/) with the University of St Andrews (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Modelling coral survival in a warming world](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/modelling-coral-survival-in-a-warming-world/) with the University of Glasgow (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Predicting future climate- and catchment-driven risks to the ‘land-water-shellfish continuum’: towards improved decision-support for Scotland’s shellfish waters](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/predicting-future-climate-and-catchment-driven-risks-to-the-land-water-shellfish-continuum-towards-improved-decision-support-for-scotlands-shellfish-waters/) with the University of Stirling (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Ice sheet-ocean interactions in northeast Greenland: the role of ocean warming on ice stream stability](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/ice-sheet-ocean-interactions-in-northeast-greenland-the-role-of-ocean-warming-on-ice-stream-stability/) with the British Geological Survey/Durham University (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Tracking past sea level and environmental changes via novel isotope geochemistry](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/tracking-past-sea-level-and-environmental-changes-via-novel-isotope-geochemistry/) with Durham University (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Is coral bleaching getting fatter](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/is-coral-bleaching-getting-fatter/) with the University of Glasgow (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Biogeomorphic evolution of wetland and sea level rise: storm and tide interaction with dynamic vegetation patches](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/biogeomorphic-evolution-of-wetland-and-sea-level-rise-storm-and-tide-interaction-with-dynamic-vegetation-patches/) with Heriot Watt University (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Understanding the role of benthic fauna and microbes in UK seabed biogeochemical cycles, and how anthropogenic stressors modify these roles and the ecosystem services they generate](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/understanding-the-role-of-benthic-fauna-and-microbes-in-uk-seabed-biogeochemical-cycles-and-how-anthropogenic-stressors-modify-these-roles-and-the-ecosystem-services-they-generate/) with Heriot Watt University (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[A balancing act? Elemental stoichiometry in coral reefs of the Anthropocene](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/a-balancing-act-elemental-stoichiometry-in-coral-reefs-of-the-anthropocene/)  with Heriot Watt University (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Pre-Messinian connectivity of the Atlantic and Mediterranean](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/pre-messinian-connectivity-of-the-atlantic-and-mediterranean/) with the University of Glasgow (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Storm processes and impacts in geologically controlled barrier islands: Outer Hebrides, Scotland](https://www.iapetus2.ac.uk/studentships/storm-processes-and-impacts-in-geologically-controlled-barrier-islands-outer-hebrides-scotland/) with the University of Stirling (Scotland). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Controls on Dissolved Iron Distributions in the Southern Ocean](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/environmental-sciences/phd-studentships/controlsondissolvedirondistributionsinthesouthernocean.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Metal speciation in a dynamic intermittent hypoxic marine environment (Loch Etive, Scotland)](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/metalspeciationinadynamicintermittenthypoxicmarineenvironmentlochetiv.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Impact of recent climate change on phytoplankton composition in the Arctic Ocean](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/impactofrecentclimatechangeonphytoplanktoncompositioninthearcticocean.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Nutrient limitation in the Arctic Ocean](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/nutrientlimitationinthearcticocean.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Dynamics, instability and tracer spreading in a hydrothermal plume](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/dynamicsinstabilityandtracerspreadinginahydrothermalplume.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[The imprint of the Atlantic jet stream and storm track on ocean overturning in the North Atlantic](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/theimprintoftheatlanticjetstreamandstormtrackonoceanoverturningint.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Controls on Iron Bioavailability to Arctic Microorganisms](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/controlsonironbioavailabilitytoarcticmicroorganisms.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Controls on Dissolved Iron Distributions in the Southern Ocean](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/controlsondissolvedirondistributionsinthesouthernocean.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Understanding the importance of spatio-temporal variation in oceanographic and climate conditions for biological traits](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/understandingtheimportanceofspatio-temporalvariationin.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Energy flow and food webs in deep seafloor ecosystems: a multifaceted approach to testing deep-sea models with biochemical observations](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/energyflowandfoodwebsindeepseafloorecosystemsamultifacetedapproacht.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Environmental controls on turbidity current dynamics](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/environmentalcontrolsonturbiditycurrentdynamics.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Durability of detrital grain-coating clays during sediment transport](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/durabilityofdetritalgrain-coatingclaysduringsedimenttransport.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Fault systems and fluid-rock interactions in the oceanic lithosphere: Implications for carbon capture](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/faultsystemsandfluid-rockinteractionsintheoceanic.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Salt intrusion and salinization management in coastal areas for a sustainable food production and ecosystem health](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/saltintrusionandsalinizationmanagementincoastalareasforasustainablefo.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Salt marsh resilience in Chingming Eco-Island, China](https://www.liverpool.ac.uk/earth-ocean-and-ecological-sciences/phd-studentships/saltmarshresilienceinchingmingeco-islandchina.html) with the University of Liverpool (England). Deadline January 10, 2020.

[Phytoplankton sensitivity to mixtures of chemical pollutants](https://www.su.se/english/about/working-at-su/phd?rmpage=job&rmjob=11030&rmlang=UK&fbclid=IwAR0Z364nGOcfFVOmFNKyX5oCtQlmyKFWESRgwXLbZ4QZZ28lyKE0f8ywjbk) with Stockholm University (Sweden). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Using satellite data to understand the influence of marine biogenic activity on high latitude clouds and climate](https://eo-cdt.org/projects/using-satellite-data-to-understand-the-influence-of-marine-biogenic-activity-on-high-latitude-clouds-and-climate/) with the University of Leeds and the National Centre of Atmospheric Science (England). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Validation of satellite derived bathymetry data in dynamic seabed settings](https://eo-cdt.org/projects/validation-of-satellite-derived-bathymetry-data-in-dynamic-seabed-settings/) with the University of Leeds (England). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Blue carbon change on polar continental shelves with ocean colour & current dynamics](https://eo-cdt.org/projects/blue-carbon-change-on-polar-continental-shelves-with-ocean-colour-current-dynamics/) with the British Antarctic Survey (England). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Combining coastal satellite data and Bayesian modelling to understand the link between coastal and open ocean sea level](https://eo-cdt.org/projects/combining-coastal-satellite-data-and-bayesian-modelling-to-understand-the-link-between-coastal-and-open-ocean-sea-level/) with the National Oceanography Centre (England). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Southwest Indian Ocean currents: using new EO data and models to study changes and implications for global climate](https://eo-cdt.org/projects/southwest-indian-ocean-currents-using-new-eo-data-and-models-to-study-changes-and-implications-for-global-climate/) with the National Oceanography Centre (England). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Ice-ocean-atmosphere interactions in the Arctic](https://eo-cdt.org/projects/ice-ocean-atmosphere-interactions-in-the-arctic/) with the University of Edinburgh (England). Deadline January 19, 2020.

[Marine biodiversity, climate change and conservation](https://www.jobbnorge.no/en/available-jobs/job/179400/phd-fellowship-on-marine-biodiversity-climate-change-and-conservation) with Nord University (Norway). Deadline January 27, 2020.

[Dust to the Ocean: Does it really increase productivity?](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/dust-to-the-ocean-does-it-really-increase-productivity) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline January 31, 2020.

[Marine chemical ecology](https://www.gu.se/english/about_the_university/job-opportunities/vacancies-details/?id=5195) with the University of Gothenburg (Sweden). Deadline January 31, 2020.

[Geospatial Analytics](https://cnr.ncsu.edu/geospatial/academics/phd-in-geospatial-analytics/) with NC State University (USA). Deadline February 1, 2020.

[Quantifying and predicting Vulnerable Marine Ecosystems (VMEs) on the Antarctic continental shelf](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/quantifying-and-predicting-vulnerable-marine-ecosystems-vmes-on-the-antarctic-continental-shelf) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline February 21, 2020, but applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and Application as soon as possible.

[Transformative blue governance](https://www.port.ac.uk/study/postgraduate/postgraduate-research/research-degrees/phd/explore-our-projects/transformative-blue-governance) with the University of Portsmouth (England). Deadline February 23, 2020.

[Quantifying the marine ecosystem functions and services provided by resporation fo bigenic native oyster reefs in European temperate coastal systems](https://www.port.ac.uk/study/postgraduate/postgraduate-research/research-degrees/phd/explore-our-projects/quantifying-the-marine-ecosystem-functions-and-services-provided-by-restoration-of-biogenic-native) with the University of Portsmouth (England). Deadline February 23, 2020.

[How the complexity of continental breakup controls ocean circulation](http://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/how-the-complexity-of-continental-breakup-controls-ocean-circulation) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline March 20, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[Development of William’s Ridge, Kerguelen Plateau: tectonics, hotspot magmatism, microcontinents, and Australia’s Extended Continental Shelf – Modelling](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/development-of-williams-ridge,-kerguelen-plateau-tectonics,-hotspot-magmatism,-microcontinents,-and-australias-extended-continental-shelf-modelling) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline March 30, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[The role of small river plumes and estuarine exchange in driving the ecological functioning of the coastal ocean](http://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/the-role-of-small-river-plumes-and-estuarine-exchange-in-driving-the-ecological-functioning-of-the-coastal-ocean) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline April 28, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[Are declines in coastal biodiversity driven by trends in frontal activity?](http://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/are-declines-in-coastal-biodiversity-driven-by-trends-in-frontal-activity) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline April 28, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[Behaviour of submarine caldera-forming silicic eruptions in the Kermadec arc](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/school-of-natural-sciences/ecology/behaviour-of-submarine-caldera-forming-silicic-eruptions-in-the-kermadec-arc) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline May 1, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[A nutrigenomics approach to assess the nutritional needs of tropical (Panulirus ornatus) and slipper (Thenus australiensis) lobster](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/a-nutrigenomics-approach-to-assess-the-nutritional-needs-of-tropical-panulirus-ornatus-and-slipper-thenus-australiensis-lobster) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline May 1, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[An investigation of current and projected environmental variability on the Kerguelen Plateau and its likely impact on mackerel icefish (Champsocephalus gunnari) and bycatch species](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/an-investigation-of-current-and-projected-environmental-variability-on-the-kerguelen-plateau-and-its-likely-impact-on-mackerel-icefish-champsocephalus-gunnari-and-bycatch-species) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline June 17, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[Assimilation of aquaculture-derived organic carbon by temperate reef sponge assemblages](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/assimilation-of-aquaculture-derived-organic-carbon-by-temperate-reef-sponge-assemblages) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline September 1, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[Characterising shell development of the Pacific oyster using the novel application of nuclear technologies](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/characterising-shell-development-of-the-pacific-oyster-using-the-novel-application-of-nuclear-technologies) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline October 1, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[Amino acid requirements of juvenile tropical (Panulirus ornatus) and slipper lobster (Thenus australiensis): towards the development of effective formulated feeds](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/amino-acid-requirements-of-juvenile-tropical-panulirus-ornatus-and-slipper-lobster-thenus-australiensis-towards-the-development-of-effective-formulated-feeds) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline October 31, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[An investigation of the feasibility of trans-generational immunity as a health management strategy in lobster aquaculture](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/an-investigation-of-the-feasibility-of-trans-generational-immunity-as-a-health-management-strategy-in-lobster-aquaculture) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline November 2, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[Behavioural physiology of juvenile tropical rock lobster (Panulirus ornatus); the influence of social structures on growth, cannibalism and feeding efficiencies](https://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/institute-for-marine-and-antarctic-studies/behavioural-physiology-of-juvenile-tropical-rock-lobster-panulirus-ornatus-the-influence-of-social-structures-on-growth,-cannibalism-and-feeding-efficiencies) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline November 2, 2020 unless filled earlier. Applicants should contact the primary supervisor, and submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) and application as soon as possible.

[Dynamic Structural Loads and Motions Response of High-Speed Wave Piercing Catamarans](http://www.utas.edu.au/research/degrees/available-phd-projects/phd-projects/college-of-sciences-and-engineering/engineering-and-ict-engineering/dynamic-structural-loads-and-motions-response-of-high-speed-wave-piercing-catamarans) with the University of Tasmania (Australia). Deadline December 31, 2022.

[Coral resilience to climate change](https://baumlab.weebly.com/join-us.html) with the Baum Lab at University of Victoria (Canada). Open until filled.

[Automatic control applications to ocean energy](https://www.ehu.eus/en/web/acg/ikerketa) with (Upv/Ehu) - University Of The Basque Country (Spain). Deadline not stated.

[Using eDNA and stable isotopes in lake sediment cores to inform wetland conservation by examining causes of decline of rare water bird species](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20279%20-%20OnePlanetProjectproposal_Form_2ndCohort2020_eDNA%20waterfowl.pdf) with Newcastle University (England). Deadline not stated.

[Ocean circulation and ice shelf melting in the Bellingshausen Sea, Antarctica](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20279%20-%20OnePlanetProjectproposal_Form_2ndCohort2020_eDNA%20waterfowl.pdf) with the British Antarctic Survey (England). Deadline not stated.

[Monitoring, forecasting and remediating sediment in estuary zones](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20266%20-%20OnePlanetProjectproposal_Form_TyneSediment.pdf) with Newcastle University (England). Deadline not stated.

[Ocean wave field and climate monitoring with a GNSS Wave Glider](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20292%20-%20OnePlanetProjectproposal_Form_2ndCohort2020_Penna.pdf) with Newcastle University (England). Deadline not stated.

[The development and evolution of Caribbean coral reef islands](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20230%20-%20OnePlanet%20Proposal%20-%20Holly%20East%20(002).pdf) with Northumbria University (England). Deadline not stated.

[Biofouling invertebrates and their larvae as vectors of antimicrobial resistance and marine pathogens](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20232%20-%20Aldred_et_al_ONEPlanet_Proposal_Final.pdf) with Newcastle University (England). Deadline not stated.

[Qualitifying stocks and fluxes of organic carbon in the Atlantic saltmarshes of the Solway Firth and the threats posed by climatic change](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20235%20-%20OnePlanetProjectproposal_Form_2ndCohort2020_DEARYv5_MJ_costs.pdf) with Northumbria University (England). Deadline not stated.

[Coastal geohazard analyses and decision making tools for asset management](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20240%20-%20OnePlanetProjectproposal_Form_2ndCohort2020STBC.pdf) with Northumbria University (England). Deadline not stated.

[Wide scale monitoring of permafrost coast erosion](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20241%20-%20OnePlanetProjectproposal_Form_2ndCohort2020NRCan.pdf) with Northumbria University (England). Deadline not stated.

[Understanding iceberg calving in Antarctica](https://research.ncl.ac.uk/media/sites/researchwebsites/oneplanet/OP20256%20%20OnePlanetProjectproposal_JanDeRydt_Fractures.pdf) with Northumbria University (England). Deadline not stated.

[Producing new, high-resolution records of relative sea-level change from tropical, sub-tropical, and temperature locations using microfossil (e.g., foraminifera, diatoms, pollen), geochemical (e.g., stable carbon isotopes), or novel (e.g., DNA signatures) proxies](https://www.sealevelchangelab.com/opportunities) with Hong Kong University (Hong Kong). Deadline not stated.

[Developing sea-level databases spanning the Last Glacial Maximum to present to reveal spatio-temporal patterns and mechanisms of past relative sea-level change, particularly on Chinese, Australian, African, and Scandinavian coastlines](https://www.sealevelchangelab.com/opportunities) with Hong Kong University (Hong Kong). Deadline not stated.

[Deciphering mechanisms of paleoenvironmental change and carbon storage in coastal settings](https://www.sealevelchangelab.com/opportunities) with Hong Kong University (Hong Kong). Deadline not stated.

<="" p="">

# **Masters**

[Marine Habitat Mapping in Coastal Labrador](https://www.mi.mun.ca/media/marineinstitutewwwmimunca/mi/graduateopportunities/files/MScinHabitatMappingofCoastalLabrador.pdf) with the Marine Institute, Memorial University (Canada). Deadline January 15, 2020.

[Indigenous Place-Based Sciences](https://civiclaboratory.nl/2018/10/15/phd-student-position-in-indigenous-place-based-sciences/) with Memorial University/Civic Laboratory for Environmental Action Research (CLEAR) (Canada). Ongoing applications.

[Zooplankton adaptation to climate change](https://recruitingapp-5442.de.umantis.com/Vacancies/289/Description/2) with the Alfred-Wegener-Instutut (AWI) (Germany). Open until filled.

[How will global changes impact planktonic food webs?](https://recruitingapp-5442.de.umantis.com/Vacancies/292/Description/2) with the Alfred-Wegener-Instutut (AWI) (Germany). Open until filled.

[Growth and skeletal composition of the cold-water coral Desmophyllum dianthus under in situ aragonite undersaturated and saturated conditions](https://recruitingapp-5442.de.umantis.com/Vacancies/343/Description/2) with the Alfred-Wegener-Instutut (AWI) (Germany). Open until filled.

[Differences in energetic constitution of the cold-water coral Desmophyllum dianthus due to growth under in situ aragonite undersaturated and saturated conditions](https://recruitingapp-5442.de.umantis.com/Vacancies/343/Description/2) with the Alfred-Wegener-Instutut (AWI) (Germany). Open until filled.

[Evaluation of a multicyclone for the enrichment of microplastics in estuaries](https://recruitingapp-5442.de.umantis.com/Vacancies/372/Description/1) with the Alfred-Wegener-Instutut (AWI) (Germany). Open until filled.

[Cultural ecosystem services in Bay of Fundy dykelands and salt marshes](http://katesherren.org/funded-opportunities-for-fall-2020/) with Dalhousie University (Canada). Deadline not stated.

<="" p="">

# **Conferences**

[4th Annual Conference of the United Kingdom and Ireland Regional Student Chapter of the Society for Marine Mammalogy](https://synergy.st-andrews.ac.uk/ukrsc/conference-2020/), January 10 - 11, 2020 in Galway, Ireland.

[EuroLag 9](https://www.eurolag9.it/), January 20 - 24, 2020 in Venice, Italy.

[Arctic Frontiers Conference: The Power of Knowledge](https://eu.eventscloud.com/website/614/), January 26 - 30, 2020 in Tromsø, Norway.

[Gulf of Mexico Oil Spill & Ecosystem Science Conference](http://www.cvent.com/events/2020-gulf-of-mexico-oil-spill-and-ecosystem-science-conference/event-summary-98fc6c2772c6439ca3b128ab3044f05c.aspx?pmd=1), February 3 - 6, 2020 in Florida, USA.

[Social Coast Forum](http://www.cvent.com/events/2020-social-coast-forum/event-summary-dae53efef7d94ae4891d00545051ded9.aspx), February 3 - 6, 2020 in Charleston, South Carolina, USA.

[EMSO Conference - Preparing for UN Decade of Ocean Science](http://emso.eu/event/emso-conference/), February 12 - 14, 2020 in Athens, Greece.

[AGU Ocean Sciences Meeting](https://www.agu.org/ocean-sciences-meeting), February 16 - 21, 2020 in San Diego, California, USA.

[World Biodiversity Forum](https://www.worldbiodiversityforum.org/index.html), February 23 - 28, 2020 in Davos, Switzerland.

[FutureWind&Marine 2020](https://www.strath.ac.uk/engineering/electronicelectricalengineering/windmarineenergysystemsstructures/futurewindmarine/), March 5, 2020 in Glasgow, Scotland.

[International Indian Ocean Science Conference](https://iiosc2020.incois.gov.in/), March 16 - 20, 2020 in Goa, India.

[Climate Change in the Asia-Pacific Region: from Environmental Aspects to Socio-Economic Impacts](https://www.icisequynhon.com/conferences/2020/climate-change/), March 30 - April 3, 2020 in Quy Nhon, Vietnam.

[International Tropical Marine Ecosystems Management Symposium](https://www.icriforum.org/ITMEMS6), April 14 - 17, 2020 in Manado, Indonesia.

[Salish Sea Ecosystem Conference](https://ssec.confex.com/ssec/2020/cfp.cgi?fbclid=IwAR1jJ75-3boq6ztQ6DRqyoLh6yyyEk7kE6lZyi_Qa0rdf0qMdFDL-JlS3Vg), April 19 - 22, 2020 in Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada. Call for Sessions Deadline July 12, 2019.

[7th Conference for the International Society for Applied Phycology](https://isap2020-phycology.org/index.html?fbclid=IwAR3RFt04_fG1fVSD6vDzfNXqUmr0D1P6CxzViF1UII9eKB__uhzcfJ6-z_U), April 19 - 24, 2020 in Makuhari, Japan.

[International Coastal Symposium (ICS2020)](https://www.ics2020.org/index.php/ics2020/welcome-message), April 20 - 23, 2020 in Seville, Spain.

[10th Pacific Islands Conference on Nature Conservation and Protected Areas](https://www.icriforum.org/meeting/10th-pacific-islands-conference-nature-conservation-and-protected-areas), April 20 - 24, 2020 in New Caledonia.

[International Symposium on Plastics in the Arctic and Sub-Arctic Region](https://www.arcticplastics2020.is/index.php/en/), April 21 - 23, 2020 in Reykjavik, Iceland.

[6th European Conference on Scientific Diving](https://tu-freiberg.de/sdc/ecsd6-2020/abstract-submission), April 23 - 25, 2020 in Freiberg, Germany.

[EGU General Assembly 2020](https://www.egu2020.eu/), May 3 - 9, 2020 in Vienna, Austria.

[Oceans Past VIII Conference: Historical perspectives on marine ecosystems, fisheries, and futures](https://oceanspast.org/opviii.php), May 10 - 13, 2020 in Ostend, Belgium. Call for papers deadline November 15, 2019.

[Human Health and the Ocean](http://www.oceanhealthmonaco.org/), May 11 - 12, 2020 in Monaco.

[EPIgenetics in MARine biology congress (EPIMAR)](http://epimar.univ-perp.fr/), May 13 - 14, 2020 in Montpellier, France. Abstract submission deadline, February 1, 2020; Registration deadline April 1, 2020.

[European Maritime Day (EMD) Conference and Expo](https://ec.europa.eu/maritimeaffairs/maritimeday/en), May 14 - 15, 2020 in Cork, Ireland.

[MSEAS 2020- Marine Socio-Ecological Systems: Navigating global change in the marine environment](http://mseas.net/welcome/), May 25 - 29, 2020 in Yokohama, Japan. Call for sessions now open.

[52nd Liège Colloquium on Ocean Dynamics – Towards understanding and assessing human impacts on coastal marine environments](http://labos.ulg.ac.be/gher/home/colloquium/), May 25 - 29, 2020 in Liège, Belgium.

[Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit: Planning and Preparing for the Future](https://www.coastalzonecanada.org/czc2020/), June 14 - 17, 2020 in Iqaluit, Nunavut, Canada.

[EcoSummit 2020 – Building a sustainable and desirable future: Adapting to a changing land and sea-scape](http://ecosummitcongress.com/), June 21 - 25, 2020 in Gold Coast, Australia.

[25th Annual Conference of the European Association of Environmental and Resource Economists](http://www.eaere-conferences.org/index.php?p=178), June 24 - 27, 2020 in Berlin, Germany.

[Word Recreational Fishing Conference 9](https://www.wrfc9.com/), June 28 - July 2, 2020 in Rotterdam, The Netherlands.

[20th Biennial Conference of the International Institute of Fisheries Economics and Trade (IIFET)](https://www.iifet2020.org/), June 29 - July 3, 2020 in Vigo, Spain.

[International Coral Reef Symposium (ICRS 2020)](http://www.icrs2020.de/about-icrs-2020/), July 5 - 10, 2020 in Bremen, Germany.

[Advances in Marine Ecosystem Modelling Research (AMEMR) Conference](https://www.amemr.com/), July 13 - 16, 2020 in Plymouth, England. Abstract submission deadline December 13, 2019.

[National Marine Educators Association (NMEA)](https://www.marine-ed.org/conference/2020), July 14 - 16, 2020 in Honolulu, Hawai'i.

[SCAR2020: Antarctic Science - Global Connections](https://www.scarcomnap2020.org/), July 31 - August 11, 2020 in Hobart, Tasmania, Australia. Abstract submission deadline October 31, 2019.

[International Marine Conservation Congress](https://conbio.org/mini-sites/imcc6/), August 24 - 27, 2020 in Kiel, Germany.

[Physiomar](https://confer.eventsair.com/physiomar-2020/), September 1 - 4, 2020 in Nelson, New Zealand.

[4th Applied Shallow Marine Geophysics Conference](https://eage.eventsair.com/near-surface-geoscience-2020/4th-shallow-marine-geophysics), August 30 - September 3, 2020 in Belgrade, Serbia.

[Society and Sea 2020: The Values of the Ocean and Coasts](http://www.gre.ac.uk/society-and-the-sea), September 9 - 11, 2020 in London, England.

[International Behavioral Ecology Congress](https://www.isbe2020.com/), September 27 - October 2, 2020 in Melbourne, Australia.

[National Coastal and Estuarine Summit](https://estuaries.org/summit/), October 4- 8, 2020 in Rhode Island, USA.

[World Fisheries Congress](https://wfc2020.com.au/), October 11 - 15, 2020 in Adelaide, Australia.

[World Seabird Conference](https://worldseabirdconference.com/), October 19 - 23, 2020 in Hobart, Tasmania, Australia.

[Ocean Optics](https://oceanopticsconference.org/), October 25 - 30, 2020 in Norfolk, Virginia, USA.

[World Conference on Marine Biodiversity,](https://www.wcmb2020.org/) December 13 - 16, 2020 in Auckland, New Zealand.

[International Conference on Marine Spatial Planning and Management](https://waset.org/marine-spatial-planning-and-management-conference-in-april-2021-in-jerusalem), April 29 - 30, 2021 in Jerusalem, Israel.

[5th International Marine Protected Areas Congress](https://impac5.ca/), September 26 - October 1, 2021 in Vancouver, Canada.

<="" p="">

# **Workshops and Courses**

[Data-limited stock assessment methods and reference point estimation](https://www.oceanoculus.com/news-from-the-sea/Data-limited%20stock%20assessment%20methods%20and%20reference%20point%20estimation) with ICES, January 6 - 10, 2020 in Nanaimo, British Columbia, Canada.

[Marine Spatial Planning: an experience in the Maldives](http://www.marhe.unimib.it/activities/education/marine-spatial-planning/) with the Planning Climate Change LAB & MaRHE Center, January 15 - 23, 2020 in Magoodhoo Island, Faafu Atoll, Maldives. Application deadline October 1, 2019.

[Making science matter: Short-course building capacity of marine scientists to achieve impacts on policy and in practice](http://www.marcons-cost.eu/activities/training-schools/item/181-training-school-making-science-matter-short-course-building-capacity-of-marine-scientists-to-achieve-impacts-on-policy-and-in-practice-9th-12th-of-march-2020-venice-italy) (for mid-career researchers), March 9 - 12, 2020 in Venice, Italy. Application deadline November 15,2019.

[An Introduction To Using GIS/QGIS In Biological Research](http://gisinecology.com/an-introduction-to-using-gis-in-biological-research/) with GIS In Ecology, January 27 - 28, 2020 in Glasgow, Scotland.

[An Introduction To Species Distribution Modelling In The Marine Environment](http://gisinecology.com/an-introduction-to-species-distribution-modelling-in-the-marine-environment/) with GIS In Ecology, January 29 - 30, 2020 in Glasgow, Scotland.

[Metabarcoding and metagenomic data processing and analyses](http://bioinfo.szn.it/metaomics/), February 3 - 7, 2020 in Naples, Italy.

[Qualitative Mathematical Modelling for Socio-Ecological Systems](https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RcHXFcIbadrG5vDaSSzTZNnNuvE_pRjY/view?usp=sharing), February 24 - 28, 2020 in Barcelona, Spain. Application deadline December 15, 2019.

[FishBase and fish taxonomy](https://www.africamuseum.be/en/research/training/fishbase) with the Royal Museum for Central Africa, Belgium, March 2 - May 22, 2020 in Tervuren, Belgium.

[Perform diving for scientific purposes](https://quantum.scubabo.com/) with Scubabo Quantum Research Section, in Cairns, Australia. Accepts ongoing applications.

[Marine Biology (6-months)](https://www.ncl.ac.uk/nes/outreach/marine/courses/delvedeeper/#about) with Newcastle University (online). Course runs every year starting March.

[Massive Open Online Course on Marine Litter](https://www.ou.nl/-/unenvironment-mooc-marine-litter) with UN Environment and Open Universiteit (online). From April 29, available in  Arabic, Chinese, English, French, Portuguese, Spanish, & Russian.

## SANCOR

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | | VACANCIES ​**The following vacancies are available in the marine and coastal environment:** | | | |  |  |  | | CONTENT EDITOR  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | | |  | [Position[Use SHIFT+ENTER to open the menu (new window).](javascript:)](javascript:)  [Open Menu](javascript:;) | [Organisation[Use SHIFT+ENTER to open the menu (new window).](javascript:)](javascript:) | [Location[Use SHIFT+ENTER to open the menu (new window).](javascript:)](javascript:) | [Closing Date[Use SHIFT+ENTER to open the menu (new window).](javascript:)](javascript:) | | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | |  | [Postdoctoral Investigator - Physical Oceanography (satellite air-sea fluxes). Application review begins immediately and will continue until the position is filled.](https://www.candidatemanager.net/cm/p/pJobDetails.aspx?mid=YWWY&sid=FDB&jid=GTWAZDCXEV&a=Ya5kVOjNOCU%253d&Media=email) | Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution | Massachusetts, USA | 1/3/2020 | |  | [NOAA Climate and Global Change Postdoctoral Fellowship Program](https://cpaess.ucar.edu/cgc/how-postdoctorates-apply) | NOAA | Research institution in USA | 1/10/2020 | |  | [Statistical Software Trainer](https://sancor.nrf.ac.za/Documents/15%20Jan%202020%20Stats%20Software%20Trainer.pdf) | OLSPS | Tokai, Cape Town | 1/15/2020 | |  | [Internships: contribute to the design & implement climate change & mitigation projects](https://sancor.nrf.ac.za/Documents/31%20Jan%202020%20C4%20Internship.pdf) | C4 EcoSolutions | Tokai, Cape Town | 1/31/202 | | | | | | | |
|  |  |  |
|  | | |

**Scholarshipsdb.net**



Bottom of Form

#### [Identification of the financial needs to propel innovation in Blue Economy in Atlantic Regions](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Spain/Identification-Of-The-Financial-Needs-To-Propel-Innovation-In-Blue-Economy-In-Atlantic-Regions-Universidade-De-Santiago-De-Compostela=1SWRnIP-6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[UNIVERSIDADE DE SANTIAGO DE COMPOSTELA](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-UNIVERSIDADE-DE-SANTIAGO-DE-COMPOSTELA) | [Spain](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Spain) | about 2 months ago

FAN-BEST. Funding Atlantic Network for **Blue** **Economy** Technology Transfer This project has been co-funded 75% by the European Union's European Regional Development Fund (ERDF) under Interreg V-B

#### [SUSTAINABLE PACKAGING. Blue economy and zero waste for the local food industry](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Italy/Sustainable-Packaging-Blue-Economy-And-Zero-Waste-For-The-Local-Food-Industry-Politecnico-Di-Bari=n4JKMM0F6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Politecnico di Bari](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Politecnico-di-Bari) | [Italy](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Italy) | about 2 months ago

The research intends to address the problems of food packaging. The pakaging sector constitutes approx. 25% of municipal solid waste and the food sector contributes a considerable share. In consideration of the role historically played by structural and communicative packaging, the research aims...

#### [Senior Lecturer in Circular Economy](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Senior-Lecturer-In-Circular-Economy-University-Of-Exeter=_-pL5nYj6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of Exeter](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-Exeter) | Exeter, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 23 hours ago

In particular, we welcome applications from Circular **Economy** scholars interested in one or more of the following research areas: organisational change, business models, and innovation management. I

#### [PhD Candidate for Environmental Footprints of New Bio-based Products (40 hours per week)](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Netherlands/Ph-D-Candidate-For-Environmental-Footprints-Of-New-Bio-Based-Products-40-Hours-Per-Week-Radboud-University=js-Jv3ga6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Radboud University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Radboud-University) | [Netherlands](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Netherlands) | about 14 hours ago

assessment (LCA) methods for the bio-based **economy**. Improved LCA methods are needed to better understand and predict the changes in environmental impacts and benefits associated with new bio-based products

#### [Postdoctoral Fellow in Blue Food (1-4)](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Sweden/Postdoctoral-Fellow-In-Blue-Food-1-4-Stockholm-University=-x-Dr0kX6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Stockholm University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Stockholm-University) | [Sweden](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Sweden) | about 15 hours ago

food system. The Fellows will be appointed for 18 months and based either at SRC in Stockholm, Sweden, or at COS in Palo Alto, California. Project description Aquatic (‘**blue**’) foods and their ecosystem

#### [Fluctuations in North Atlantic Ocean circulation since the beginning of the last glacial cycle](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Fluctuations-In-North-Atlantic-Ocean-Circulation-Since-The-Beginning-Of-The-Last-Glacial-Cycle-Ulster-University=QkZ2vloj6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Ulster University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Ulster-University) | Coleraine, Northern Ireland | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 1 hour ago

current vigour using grain size measurements with a focus on the sortable silt fraction. The project is suitable for a self-motivated applicant with **Earth** Science, Geology, Geography, Environmental Science

#### [Water Security and Ecosystem Surveillance: Design of Sensors for Remote Drone Systems within Marine and Freshwater Environments](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Water-Security-And-Ecosystem-Surveillance-Design-Of-Sensors-For-Remote-Drone-Systems-Within-Marine-And-Freshwater-Environments-Ulster-University=CVEwYlsj6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Ulster University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Ulster-University) | Coleraine, Northern Ireland | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 1 hour ago

. Background: The potential impact of climate change on the world’s **oceans**, coastlines and coastal communities is well documented but it must also be recognised that marine environments are influenced by a wide

#### [Professor/Associate Professor of Marine Cybernetics](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Professor-Associate-Professor-Of-Marine-Cybernetics-Times-Higher-Education=6m24dVoX6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Times Higher Education](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Times-Higher-Education) | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 23 days ago

afterwards fully covered by NTNU. The profile concerns physical modelling and control system design including autonomy for cyber-physical systems such as marine systems, **ocean** structures, ships, and marine

#### [Sea Grant Professional I/Marine Extension Associate (Aquaculture HUB Coordinator) (id:59176)](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Sea-Grant-Professional-I-Marine-Extension-Associate-Aquaculture-Hub-Coordinator-Id-59176-University-Of-Maine=ti_Rm-nv6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of Maine](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-Maine) | Orono, Maine | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | about 5 hours ago

Position Title: **Sea** Grant Professional I/Marine Extension Associate (Aquaculture HUB Coordinator) (id:59176) Campus: Orono Department: **Sea** Grant - OSG Bargaining Unit: UMPSA Salary Band/Wage Band

#### [TEMPORARY COUNSELOR – CRUISE](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Temporary-Counselor-Cruise-The-California-State-University=ez5fxUcW6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[The California State University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-The-California-State-University) | California City, California | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | 27 days ago

, professionalism and aptitude for life at **sea** as a licensed officer. ABOUT CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY MARITIME ACADEMY (Cal Maritime): Located on a compact but scenic waterfront campus in Vallejo, California (30

#### [Director, Global Change Institute](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Australia/Director-Global-Change-Institute-The-University-Of-Queensland=s6jIP_0Q6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[The University of Queensland](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-The-University-of-Queensland) | St Lucia, Queensland | [Australia](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Australia) | 28 minutes ago

**oceans**. It has acted as an important voice of independent innovative research, ideas, policy and advice for addressing the challenges of a changing world. The GCI has worked across both public and private

#### [Researcher as Software Developer for Applied Underwater Robotics Laboratory](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Researcher-As-Software-Developer-For-Applied-Underwater-Robotics-Laboratory-Times-Higher-Education=j1kX1sfy6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[Times Higher Education](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Times-Higher-Education) | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 2 months ago

robotics research. Through new infrastructure, we will create better solutions for future marine operations. The opportunities in the **ocean** space need interdisciplinary research and operations associated

#### [PhD Scholarship: Management of marine plastics](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Australia/Ph-D-Scholarship-Management-Of-Marine-Plastics-The-University-Of-Queensland=_xDnRuq06RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[The University of Queensland](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-The-University-of-Queensland) | St Lucia, Queensland | [Australia](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Australia) | 3 days ago

Information about the Centre, please visit: www.uq.edu.au/chemeng About This Opportunity Plastics pollution in our **oceans** is a wicked problem. Our current plastics **economy** continues to deliver large and

#### [PhD scholarship in Collaborative Container Terminal Optimization](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Denmark/Ph-D-Scholarship-In-Collaborative-Container-Terminal-Optimization-Technical-University-Of-Denmark=PEeNX_ju6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[Technical University of Denmark](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Technical-University-of-Denmark) | [Denmark](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Denmark) | 2 months ago

Container terminals play a central role in the efficient distribution of goods. They are interface between the **sea** and the hinterland, and they are continuously pressured to improve

#### [Harte Research Institute Endowed Chair, Biodiversity and Conservation](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Harte-Research-Institute-Endowed-Chair-Biodiversity-And-Conservation-Texas-A-M-University=gkW31zwO6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Texas A&M University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships?em=Texas-A%26M-University) | Corpus Christi, Texas | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | about 22 hours ago

applications for an Endowed Chair for Biodiversity and Conservation. We seek applicants with a distinguished record of research in coastal and **marine** ecosystems focused on addressing biodiversity and

#### [Harte Research Institute Chair, Ecosystem Science and Modeling](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Harte-Research-Institute-Chair-Ecosystem-Science-And-Modeling-Texas-A-M-University=Ou4RyzwO6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Texas A&M University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships?em=Texas-A%26M-University) | Corpus Christi, Texas | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | about 22 hours ago

applications for an HRI Chair for Ecosystem Science & Modeling. We seek an ecosystem scientist with a distinguished record of research that addresses pressing environmental issues in **marine** and coastal

#### [Research Officer (Tephrochronology/Volcanology)](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Research-Officer-Tephrochronology-Volcanology-Swansea-University=WxToel0l6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Swansea University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Swansea-University) | Swansea, Wales | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 20 hours ago

its implementation in other volcanic arc settings. This role will focus on the identification and characterisation of both visible and non-visible (crypto-) tephra layers preserved in **marine** and

#### [Circular Bioeconomy (2020)](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Denmark/Circular-Bioeconomy-2020-Graduate-School-Of-Science-And-Technology-At-Aarhus-University=XbEMfdoG6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Graduate School of Science and Technology at Aarhus University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Graduate-School-of-Science-and-Technology-at-Aarhus-University) | [Denmark](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Denmark) | 20 days ago

Circular Bioeconomy (2020) Graduate School of Science and Technology at Aarhus University Objectives of the course: The transition towards circular **economy** is considered as a key solution for

#### [Research assistant within sustainable ship recycling](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Netherlands/Research-Assistant-Within-Sustainable-Ship-Recycling-Syddansk-University=y1oufKsF6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Syddansk University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Syddansk-University) | [Netherlands](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Netherlands) | about 1 month ago

Danish Maritime Fund titled “Creating Circular **Economy** Clusters for Sustainable Ship Recycling in Denmark”. Additionally, room for the development of research projects in the maritime and shipping area

#### [PhD Candidate, NTNU Centre for Autonomous Marine Operations and Systems](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom/Ph-D-Candidate-Ntnu-Centre-For-Autonomous-Marine-Operations-And-Systems-Times-Higher-Education=0uzJtoTp6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[Times Higher Education](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Times-Higher-Education) | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 3 months ago

solutions that can change everyday life. Department of **Marine** Technology We develop methods and technology related to the blue **economy**: oil and gas extraction at sea, ship technology and the equipment

#### [PhD Candidate at the NTNU Centre for Autonomous Marine Operations and Systems (AMOS)](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Norway/Ph-D-Candidate-At-The-Ntnu-Centre-For-Autonomous-Marine-Operations-And-Systems-Amos-Ntnu-Norwegian-University-Of-Science-And-Technology=WIOt8fbo6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[NTNU Norwegian University of Science and Technology](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-NTNU-Norwegian-University-of-Science-and-Technology) | [Norway](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Norway) | 3 months ago

) creates knowledge for a better world and solutions that can change everyday life. Department of **Marine** Technology We develop methods and technology related to the blue **economy**: oil and gas extraction at sea

#### [Research Support Officer - Lab Manager, Environmental Research Institute](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Ireland/Research-Support-Officer-Lab-Manager-Environmental-Research-Institute-University-College-Cork=BkEQZO7u6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[University College Cork](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-College-Cork) | Cork, Munster | [Ireland](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Ireland) | 3 months ago

challenges of Climate Action, Circular **Economy** & Healthy Environment in a trans-disciplinary approach. The Institute’s 6 research centre’s include the MaREI, the SFI Research Centre for Energy, Climate and

#### [Assistant Professor: Aquatic Virology](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Assistant-Professor-Aquatic-Virology-Oregon-State-University=HFLka8Ic6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Oregon State University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Oregon-State-University) | Corvallis, Oregon | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | about 17 hours ago

regarding environmental quality, natural resources, life sciences, and rural **economies** and communities worldwide. The College’s areas of excellence are sustainable food systems, **marine** resources

#### [Doctoral fellow](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Belgium/Doctoral-Fellow-Ghent-University=v5p_bLH36RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[Ghent University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Ghent-University) | [Belgium](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Belgium) | about 21 hours ago

Job description DESCRIPTION: **Marine**/beach plastics will be converted in liquid energy carriers and chemicals via (catalytic) pyrolysis. Different reactor technologies such as a conventional

#### [PhD position on Logistics Optimization for the Sharing Economy -SMiLES- (1.0 FTE](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Netherlands/Ph-D-Position-On-Logistics-Optimization-For-The-Sharing-Economy-S-Mi-Les-1-0-Fte-University-Of-Groningen=GCikbVAg6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of Groningen](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-Groningen) | [Netherlands](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Netherlands) | about 6 hours ago

school SOM of the Faculty of Economics and Business has a PhD position available on the topic “**Logistics** Optimization for the Sharing **Economy**” in a large, inter-disciplinary project, called SMiLES (Shared

#### [PhD candidate positions in Quality Technology and Logistics for Sustainability Effects of Circular Business Models](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Sweden/Ph-D-Candidate-Positions-In-Quality-Technology-And-Logistics-For-Sustainability-Effects-Of-Circular-Business-Models-Lulea-University-Of-Technology=qcVi0lwL6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Lulea University of Technology](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Lulea-University-of-Technology) | [Sweden](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Sweden) | about 20 hours ago

The research subject Quality Technology and **Logistics** is seeking a PhD student within the framework of a newly started research school in Industrial Engineering and Management at Luleå University

#### [Supply Chain Transparency: Creating sustainable and trust-based supply chains through the application of blockchain technologies](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Supply-Chain-Transparency-Creating-Sustainable-And-Trust-Based-Supply-Chains-Through-The-Application-Of-Blockchain-Technologies-Ulster-University=fbQWv10j6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Ulster University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Ulster-University) | Coleraine, Northern Ireland | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 4 hours ago

**logistics** domain, with practitioners and academics alike all wrestling with finding the best ways to resolve. A promising development in the practitioner literature suggests that the supply chain

#### [Chair in Climate Change Science (ATR1508)](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Chair-In-Climate-Change-Science-Atr1508-University-Of-East-Anglia-Norwich=EbJSKHkc6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of East Anglia, Norwich](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships?em=University-of-East-Anglia%2C-Norwich) | Norwich, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 24 hours ago

Description FACULTY OF SCIENCE School of Environmental Sciences Chair in **Climate** **Change** Science Ref: ATR1508 A competitive salary package is available for an outstanding candidate. The School

#### [Research Scientist in understanding monsoon climate change](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Research-Scientist-In-Understanding-Monsoon-Climate-Change-University-Of-Reading=8D9tfPMd6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of Reading](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-Reading) | Reading, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 2 hours ago

We are seeking to employ a talented and creative researcher to study emerging patterns of **change** in rainfall in monsoon regions around the globe, using the latest **climate** models contributing

#### [Full/Assistant/Associate Professor in Climate Change](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Full-Assistant-Associate-Professor-In-Climate-Change-Times-Higher-Education=L9pWMyEd6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Times Higher Education](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Times-Higher-Education) | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 13 days ago

research and innovations in the field of **climate** **change** and environmental adaptations. Applications for faculty positions (Assistant or Associate Professor) are invited from highly competitive candidates

#### [PhD Scholarship: Climate Change and Health](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Australia/Ph-D-Scholarship-Climate-Change-And-Health-Griffith-University=uMRLHTEP6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Griffith University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Griffith-University) | Nathan, Queensland | [Australia](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Australia) | about 1 month ago

‘**Climate** **Change** and Health’. The project seeks to explore the effects of **climate** **change** on thermal discomfort levels in Bangladesh ready-made garment factories, and whether there are low-cost sustainable

#### [Lecturer in Climate Change and International Development (ATR1503)](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Lecturer-In-Climate-Change-And-International-Development-Atr1503-University-Of-East-Anglia-Norwich=KWKuOTkK6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of East Anglia, Norwich](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships?em=University-of-East-Anglia%2C-Norwich) | Norwich, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 10 days ago

Description Tyndall Centre for **Climate** **Change** Research and the School of International Development (DEV) Lecturer in **Climate** **Change** and International Development Ref: ATR1503 £42,792 to £49,553 per

#### [Post-Doctoral Research Fellowship: Work, Labour and Climate Change, CERIC](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom/Post-Doctoral-Research-Fellowship-Work-Labour-And-Climate-Change-Ceric-Times-Higher-Education=Ta4I2xQi6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Times Higher Education](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Times-Higher-Education) | Leeds, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 6 days ago

employment? Do you have an interest in action to protect the enviroment and mitigate **climate** **change**? Do you want to further your career in one of the UK’s leading research intensive Universities? The Centre

#### [PhD Position C-SCAPE; Sandy strategies for sustainable coastal climate change adaptation (CiTG19.72)](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Netherlands/Ph-D-Position-C-Scape-Sandy-Strategies-For-Sustainable-Coastal-Climate-Change-Adaptation-Ci-Tg19-72-Delft-University-Of-Technology=EIEuAT8S6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Delft University of Technology](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Delft-University-of-Technology) | [Netherlands](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Netherlands) | about 19 hours ago

PhD Position C-SCAPE; Sandy strategies for sustainable coastal **climate** **change** adaptation Department/faculty: Faculty Civil Engineering and Geosciences Level: University Graduate Working hours: 36-40

#### [Post-Doctoral Associate- Climate Change](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Post-Doctoral-Associate-Climate-Change-Rutgers-University=7cHaLB0H6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Rutgers University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Rutgers-University) | New Brunswick, New Jersey | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | 19 days ago

Position Details Position Information Recruitment/Posting Title Post-Doctoral Associate- **Climate** **Change** Department SEBS - Human Ecology Salary Open Posting Summary The Department of Human Ecology

#### [Art Engaging the Geographical Context, Evidence and Impacts of Climate Change: The role of experimental art in engaging with and communicating these urgent issues to the wider public](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Art-Engaging-The-Geographical-Context-Evidence-And-Impacts-Of-Climate-Change-The-Role-Of-Experimental-Art-In-Engaging-With-And-Communicating-These-Urgent-Issues-To-The-Wider-Public-Ulster-University=bVAgAF8j6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Ulster University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Ulster-University) | Coleraine, Northern Ireland | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 4 hours ago

The Intergovernmental Panel on **Climate** **Change** states that **climate** **change** will have far reaching impacts across society and is clearly being driven by greenhouse gas emissions.  Despite

#### [Post-Doctoral Research Fellowship: Work, Labour and Climate Change, Centre for Employment Relations, Innovation and Change (CERIC)](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Post-Doctoral-Research-Fellowship-Work-Labour-And-Climate-Change-Centre-For-Employment-Relations-Innovation-And-Change-Ceric-University-Of-Leeds=cjMJo2wh6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of Leeds](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-Leeds) | Leeds, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 19 hours ago

related to work and employment? Do you have an interest in action to protect the enviroment and mitigate **climate** **change**? Do you want to further your career in one of the UK’s leading research intensive

#### Searches related to climate change

#### [Postdoc in Environmental Change, specialisation in climate politics and negative carbon dioxide emissions](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Sweden/Postdoc-In-Environmental-Change-Specialisation-In-Climate-Politics-And-Negative-Carbon-Dioxide-Emissions-Link-ping-University=O6T-0jQg6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Linköping University](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships?em=Link%C3%B6ping-University) | [Sweden](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Sweden) | about 12 hours ago

/tema LINKÖPING UNIVERSITY Hereby advertises a position as Postdoc in Environmental **Change** formally based at the Department of Thematic Studies Duties As a postdoc you will participate in the research

#### [Evaluation of the effect of vineyard management practices seeking adaptation to climate change...](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Spain/Evaluation-Of-The-Effect-Of-Vineyard-Management-Practices-Seeking-Adaptation-To-Climate-Change-Campus-Iberus=-8Qd5lwF6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[Campus Iberus](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-Campus-Iberus) | [Spain](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Spain) | about 2 months ago

The IberusTalent Programme is an International Doctoral Programme promoted by the Campus of International Excellence (CIE) Campus Iberus that, will offer 36 positions to excellent pre-doctoral researchers of any nationality to develop individual research projects in the fields of Agrofood and...

#### [Graduate Position (Masters or PhD) in Urban Resilience and Climate Change Adaptation](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Canada/Graduate-Position-Masters-Or-Ph-D-In-Urban-Resilience-And-Climate-Change-Adaptation-The-Cities-And-Infrastructure-Systems-Lab=YdHlt_cK6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[The Cities and Infrastructure Systems Lab](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-The-Cities-and-Infrastructure-Systems-Lab) | Vancouver Waterfront Coal Harbour Canada Place, British Columbia | [Canada](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Canada) | about 1 month ago

that we study in our lab: How to accelerate recovery of cities from large disasters such as flooding The linkages between reducing greenhouse gas emissions and adapting to the impacts of **climate** **change**

#### [Full Professorship (W 3) for Integrated Assessment of Climate Change](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Germany/Full-Professorship-W-3-For-Integrated-Assessment-Of-Climate-Change-University-Of-Potsdam-Office-Of-The-President-And-Potsdam-Institute-For-Climate-Impact-Research-Pik=vgJiQvX-6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of Potsdam, Office of the President and Potsdam Institute for Climate Impact Research (PIK)](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships?em=University-of-Potsdam%2C-Office-of-the-President-and-Potsdam-Institute-for-Climate-Impact-Research-%28PIK%29) | Potsdam, Brandenburg | [Germany](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Germany) | about 2 months ago

style='font-size:11.0pt;font-family:"Arial","sans-serif";mso-ansi-language: EN-GB'>The following application requirements for professors must be documented in accordance with Section 41 of the Brandenburg Higher Education Act (Brandenburgisches Hochschulgesetz, BbgHG): a completed university...

#### [A history of the future: Integrated Assessment Models and the evolution of climate change science...](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/A-History-Of-The-Future-Integrated-Assessment-Models-And-The-Evolution-Of-Climate-Change-Science-University-Of-East-Anglia=Bs95kXkE6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of East Anglia](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-East-Anglia) | Norwich, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | about 2 months ago

This project will develop the first history of Integrated Assessment Modelling (IAM), and examine how that history can inform current debates about future **climate** **change**. As societies urgently seek

#### [Understanding and predicting the effects of climate change on European yields of oilseed rape (...](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Understanding-And-Predicting-The-Effects-Of-Climate-Change-On-European-Yields-Of-Oilseed-Rape-University-Of-East-Anglia=d71_2_zu6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of East Anglia](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-East-Anglia) | Norwich, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 3 months ago

**Climate** **change** is now widely understood to be impacting food supplies. Ensuring future food security will require understanding how **climate** **change** will affect crop yields in different agricultural

#### [PhD Position PROTECT - Quantifying Climate Change Effects on Food Safety](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Belgium/Ph-D-Position-Protect-Quantifying-Climate-Change-Effects-On-Food-Safety-Ku-Leuven=abkHunwC6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[KU Leuven](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-KU-Leuven) | [Belgium](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Belgium) | about 2 months ago

**Climate** **change** and food safety have become interdependent worldwide research priorities. The overarching aim of this Innovative Training Network (ITN) is to provide high-level training in Predictive

#### [Post-Doctoral Scholar in Environmental and Occupational Health Sciences and Climate Change](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Post-Doctoral-Scholar-In-Environmental-And-Occupational-Health-Sciences-And-Climate-Change-University-Of-Washington=CPWRH1EN6hGUWwAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of Washington](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-Washington) | Seattle, Washington | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | about 2 hours ago

Health Sciences and **Climate** **Change** Position Details Position Description The Department of Environmental and Occupational Health Sciences (DEOHS) at the University of Washington (UW) School of Public

#### [Modelling the effects of climate change on European yields of oilseed rape (PENFIELD\_UJIC20ARIES)](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Modelling-The-Effects-Of-Climate-Change-On-European-Yields-Of-Oilseed-Rape-Penfield-Ujic20-Aries-University-Of-East-Anglia=fZh4bGPm6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of East Anglia](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-East-Anglia) | Norwich, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 3 months ago

**Climate** **change** is now widely understood to be impacting food supplies. Ensuring future food security will require understanding how **climate** **change** will affect crop yields in different agricultural

#### [Lecturer in Climate Change and Sustainability](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-Kingdom/Lecturer-In-Climate-Change-And-Sustainability-University-Of-Salford=_liBfS3e6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of Salford](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-Salford) | Salford, England | [United Kingdom](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-Kingdom) | 2 months ago

Foundation and others. About you We are looking to make a permanent appointment in the area of **Climate** **Change** and Sustainability. We are particularly interested in applicants who can contribute and develop

#### Searches related to climate change

#### [Assistant Professor, Marine Population Dynamics in Changing Climate](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Assistant-Professor-Marine-Population-Dynamics-In-Changing-Climate-University-Of-South-Carolina=Cvyk21Tl6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[University of South Carolina](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-University-of-South-Carolina) | Columbia, South Carolina | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | 1 day ago

Posting Summary Logo Posting Number FAC00150PO19 Advertised Title Assistant Professor, Marine Population Dynamics in **Changing** **Climate** Campus Columbia College/Division College of Arts and Sciences

#### [Green New Deals, decarbonisation strategies, and climate change policies.](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-Italy/Green-New-Deals-Decarbonisation-Strategies-And-Climate-Change-Policies-Universit-Cattolica-Del-Sacro-Cuore=cErqI9Lv6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[Università Cattolica del Sacro Cuore](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships?em=Universit%C3%A0-Cattolica-del-Sacro-Cuore) | [Italy](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Italy) | 3 months ago

content You are here European Commission › EURAXESS › Jobs & Funding › Green New Deals, decarbonisation strategies, and **climate** **change** policies. EURAXESS Toggle navigation Jobs & Funding More Working

#### [Princeton University Postdoctoral Research Associate: Impacts and Human Responses to Climate Change](https://scholarshipdb.net/jobs-in-United-States/Princeton-University-Postdoctoral-Research-Associate-Impacts-And-Human-Responses-To-Climate-Change-American-Geophysical-Union=q2Y2I6bq6RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[American Geophysical Union](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-American-Geophysical-Union) | Princeton, New Jersey | [United States](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-United-States) | 2 months ago

responses to **climate** **change**. This research effort aims to combine diverse methods and lines of evidence to assess the probability of **climate** **change** impacts and outcomes. The position reports to Professor

#### [PhD Scholarship - Recycling coal fired power station ash for mine reclamation: A climate change adaptation technology](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Australia/Ph-D-Scholarship-Recycling-Coal-Fired-Power-Station-Ash-For-Mine-Reclamation-A-Climate-Change-Adaptation-Technology-The-University-Of-Queensland=nT-GLC736RGUWgAlkGUTnw.html)

[The University of Queensland](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-at-The-University-of-Queensland) | St Lucia, Queensland | [Australia](https://scholarshipdb.net/scholarships-in-Australia) | about 1 month ago

tailings. However, there is an opportunity to utilise coal ash to mitigate **climate** **change** effects and the negative impacts of mining. The overall aim of this project is to develop an innovative and

<https://www.southwestmaritimeacademy.com/current-vacancies/>

## Blue Prosperity Coalition

Ocean 2020

## World Resources Institute

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| [Analista de seguridad vial](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/omRsbfwA) | Mexico City, Mexico |
| [API Software Engineer (DevOps)](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/owBzbfwB) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Business Analyst](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oRPtafw3) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [CLIMATE AND ENERGY PROGRAM DIRECTOR, WRI CHINA](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oIkEbfwB) | Beijing, China |
| [Communications Manager, Finance Center](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oGbyafwj) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Communications Specialist, Water Program](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oH4Gbfwm) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Compliance / Legal Associate - Operations](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oDvW9fwX) | 2 Locations |
| [Consultant (Project Associate) - Early Childhood Friendly Cities, Sustainable Cities & Transport](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ogR6afw7) | 4 Locations |
| [Consultant (Project Manager) - Early Childhood Friendly Cities, Sustainable Cities & Transport](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oqT6afwj) | 4 Locations |
| [Consultant - Accounts, Operations](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o2cEafwM) | Mumbai, India |
| [Consultant - Forest Atlas ArcGIS Server Specialist](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ouFQafwT) | Worldwide, United States |
| [Consultant - Urban Development, Sustainable cities & Tranport, Bangalore](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oQVobfw4) | Bengaluru, India |
| [Consultant / EPP - Early Childhood Friendly Cities, Sustainable Cities & Transport](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oqR6afwh) | 4 Locations |
| [Consultant for Android Developer](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oeJtbfwl) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for Climate Finance, Accounting & Risk Specialist](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/os5Jbfwb) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for Feature and Content Development Officer](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ocUvbfww) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for Fire Danger Rating System (FDRS) Programmer](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o3WFbfwz) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for Front-End Management Officer](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oaUvbfwu) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for GIS](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/opXDbfwU) | Papua, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for IT/Database Analyst](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/omGCbfwz) | Palembang, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for Power System Analyst](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ozFCbfwL) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for PRIMS Outreach and Capacity Building](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/owSKbfw3) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for Restoration Outreach and Engagement](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/onQJbfwR) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for Server and Network Management Officer](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/odUvbfwx) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant for System Analyst for PaSTI](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o1vbafwB) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Consultant – Urban Design, Sustainable Cities & Transport](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oNPubfw1) | Bengaluru, India |
| [Consultant, Web Development – Energy Program](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oq3Lbfw9) | 2 Locations |
| [Coordinador(a) de infraestructura verde para la seguridad hídrica](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oPIubfwW) | Mexico City, Mexico |
| [Data Journalist, Science & Research](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oaBKbfwq) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Data Visualizer/Designer](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o3bBbfwK) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Development Coordinator, Corporate Relations](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o22HbfwG) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Director, Urban Efficiency and Climate](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o4oNbfwa) | Worldwide, United States |
| [Electric Transportation Manager, China](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ocnfafwI) | Beijing, China |
| [Environmental Finance Associate, Natural Infrastructure Initiative](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ot6ybfw2) | Mexico City, Mexico |
| [Environmental Finance Manager, Natural Infrastructure Initiative](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/onUJbfwV) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [EOI - A study on India’s position in the international soft commodity supply chains.](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/osPNbfwZ) | Multiple India, India |
| [Especialista de Comunicação Visual](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/op3ubfwR) | Sao Paulo, Brazil |
| [Estagiária(o) de Contabilidade](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oaECbfwl) | Sao Paulo, Brazil |
| [Executive Assistant, NDC Partnership](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/onaOafwf) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Finance Manager](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oqUZafwd) | Mexico City, Mexico |
| [Gerente de Desarrollo Urbano](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oqNzbfwH) | Mexico City, Mexico |
| [Gerente de vinculación y desarrollo de capacidades](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ogqMbfwn) | Mexico City, Mexico |
| [GIS Analyst - Urban Development, Sustainable Cities, WRI India](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o4GP9fws) | Bengaluru, India |
| [Global Director, Data Lab](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oc48afwi) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Global Finance Director](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oxmrbfwf) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Global Internal Auditing Manager](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oRI09fws) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Global Manager, Electric Vehicle - Grid Integration](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oQvqbfwG) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Grants & Finance Associate, Sustainable Cities Program](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ofFbbfw0) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Grants & Finance Specialist I, Sustainable Cities](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/orcBbfw9) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Grants & Finance Specialist II, Finance Center](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oAvvbfwv) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Head - Spatial Data & Data Analytics](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oyPQafw7) | 3 Locations |
| [Head of Communications, NDC Partnership](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/os0Kbfw7) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Intern - Climate Resilience Practice](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/onRNbfwW) | 2 Locations |
| [Intern - Sustainable Cites & Transport](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/odJsbfwj) | 2 Locations |
| [Intern, Carbon Removal](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oZBMbfwh) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Intern, Communications](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oObJbfwD) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Intern, Country Engagement, NDC Partnership](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oZlFbfwU) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Intern, GIS, Land & Resource Rights](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ohXMbfwV) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Jefe de prensa](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o6Hubfwc) | Mexico City, Mexico |
| [Junior Climate Finance Officer, Guatemala](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oMrHbfwP) | Worldwide, United States |
| [Lead Finance](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o5ONbfwB) | Mumbai, India |
| [Manager - Information System Security](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oNFKafw6) | 3 Locations |
| [Manager Urban Development](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oF1Lbfwm) | 2 Locations |
| [Natural Infrastructure Economist](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oDAzbfwH) | Mexico City, Mexico |
| [Operations - Accounts Associate](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o0zLbfwf) | Mumbai, India |
| [Operations Manager, Global Energy Program](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/odbBbfwU) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Policy Specialist](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oJ2yafwd) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Project Associate (Data Analyst) - Integrated Transport Sustainable Cities & Transport](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oo8X9fwm) | 2 Locations |
| [Project Associate - Cities](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oyRNbfw7) | New Delhi, India |
| [Project Associate - Operations](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o8lubfwS) | Bengaluru, India |
| [Project Associate – Energy Access - Ranchi, Jharkhand](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ohxLbfwu) | Multiple India, India |
| [Project Coordinator](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o6Gmbfw3) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Project Coordinator](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oe0N9fwU) | Beijing, China |
| [Project Coordinator Climate and Energy Program](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oL9Fbfwu) | Beijing, China |
| [Project Operations Specialist](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oFbNafwx) | Jakarta Selatan, Indonesia |
| [Research Analyst, Clean Energy Finance](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oc1HbfwP) | Addis Ababa, Ethiopia |
| [Research Analyst, Energy Program](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oGEx9fwK) | Beijing, China |
| [Research Consultant - Food and Land Use, Sustainable Landscapes & Restoration](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oYJsbfw4) | New Delhi, India |
| [Research Consultant – Food loss and Waste, Sustainable Landscapes & Restoration](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oWJsbfw2) | New Delhi, India |
| [Science & Research Consultant - Senior Specialist](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/onrcafwU) | Sao Paulo, Brazil |
| [Senior Associate - Operations](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/omlHbfwj) | New Delhi, India |
| [Senior Associate – Communications (Electric Mobility), Sustainable Cities & Transport](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o61SafwT) | New Delhi, India |
| [Senior Associate, UN Climate Finance](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oFNPafwb) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Senior Budget Analyst – Finance, Operations](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oERkbfwK) | 2 Locations |
| [Senior Finance Manager, Cost & Pricing](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ooGKbfwJ) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Senior Manager, Development and Partnerships](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/oaAZ9fwC) | Washington, District of Columbia |
| [Senior Project Associate – Public Transport, Sustainable Cities & Transport](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o21SafwP) | 2 Locations |
| [Senior Project Associate, Sustainable Landscapes and Restoration](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ojnWafww) | New Delhi, India |
| [Southeast Asia Senior Engagement Advisor – Climate, Energy, and Economics](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ovLCbfwN) | Worldwide, United States |
| [Sustainable Landscapes and Restoration - EPP - GIS, radar remote sensing - New Delhi, India](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/ohcObfwc) | New Delhi, India |
| [Urban Mobility Associate](https://jobs.jobvite.com/wri/job/o3BMbfwl) |  |

### RESEARCH ASSOCIATE (PROJECT POSITION)

#### **Ecosystem service models and social-ecological scenarios**

We currently seek a post-doctoral research associate with expertise in coupled human-natural systems and model-based policy analysis, to contribute to a Horizon 2020 project (MEESO) focussed on assessing options for the governance and management of the mesopelagic zone and its ecosystem services, and assessing the sustainability of a potential mesopelagic fishery.

**Application**

The Post-Doctoral position provides for a monthly stipend of approximately 42,000 SEK (free of income tax in Sweden) and medical and life insurance coverage by Cigna International. Applicants must fill in the Personal History Form, which can be found below, provide a letter of interest explaining why you are the right person for this position, CV, a list of publications, copies of degree certificates, and the contact information of three referees to Marco Batista, Head of Human Resources (mb@wmu.se). Candidates will be contacted if they are short-listed.

Deadline for Applications: 19 January 2020

**File**

[**Vacancy\_Research\_Associate\_Ecosystem\_service\_models\_and\_social\_ecological\_scenarios\_0.pdf**](https://wmu.se/sites/default/files/2019-12/Vacancy_Research_Associate_Ecosystem_service_models_and_social_ecological_scenarios_0.pdf)**83.19 KB**

**File**

[**Personal-history-form.doc**](https://wmu.se/sites/default/files/2019-11/Personal-history-form.doc)**119.5 KB**

### 

### RESEARCH ASSOCIATE (PROJECT POSITION)

#### **Environmental policy: fisheries, biodiversity and carbon governance**

We currently seek a post-doctoral research associate with expertise in policy analysis, qualitative research methods (e.g,. interviews and transcript analysis) and environmental governance to contribute to a Horizon 2020 project (MEESO) focussed on assessing options for the governance and management of a potential mesopelagic fishery.

**Application**

The Post-Doctoral position provides for a monthly stipend of approximately 42,000 SEK (free of income tax in Sweden) and medical and life insurance coverage by Cigna International. Applicants must fill in the Personal History Form, which can be found below, provide a letter of interest explaining why you are the right person for this position, CV, a list of publications, copies of degree certificates, and the contact information of three referees to Marco Batista, Head of Human Resources (mb@wmu.se). Candidates will be contacted if they are short-listed.

Deadline for Applications: 19 January 2020

**File**

[**Vacancy\_Research\_Associate\_Environmental\_Policy.pdf**](https://wmu.se/sites/default/files/2019-12/Vacancy_Research_Associate_Environmental_Policy.pdf)**82.92 KB**

**File**

[**Personal-history-form.doc**](https://wmu.se/sites/default/files/2019-11/Personal-history-form.doc)**119.5 KB**

### POST DOCTORAL FELLOW, WMU-SASAKAWA GLOBAL OCEAN INSTITUTE

The WMU-Sasakawa Global Ocean Institute has partnered the DREAM (Data-driven Robotics for Environment Assessment and Monitoring) Lab at the French campus of the Georgia Institute of Technology, as well as academic, classification society and industry partners in a European Union’s H2020 consortium for a BUGWRIGHT2\* Project.

Funded by the H2020 Framework Programme of the European Union, WMU is offering a Ph.D. Scholarship and a PostDoctoral Fellowship Programme (Programme) to support the project team, with a particular focus on overcoming regulatory barriers and societal challenges in the thematic area. The programme aims to examine possible regulatory dimensions in relation to autonomous robots deployed in the ocean shipping domain. The main objective of this programme is to identify and address all existing regulatory barriers through interdisciplinary research that takes into account the progressive developments at the international, regional and national levels with a view to establishing the vital regulatory applications in the context of inspection, cleaning and control, enforcement and compliance under environmental, climate and shipping regulation.

**Application**

The position offers a monthly stipend of approximately 32,000 SEK free of income tax in Sweden and medical, life and accident insurance coverage by Cigna International. Applicants must apply by sending their complete application including all documentation to Head of Human Resource Mr. Marco Batista on mb@wmu.se with copy to goisecretariat@wmu.se.

Deadline for Applications: 31 January 2020

**File**

[**WMU\_Vacancy\_PostDoctoral\_Fellowship\_Robotics\_H2020\_Bugwright2\_Project\_2020.pdf**](https://wmu.se/sites/default/files/2019-12/WMU_Vacancy_PostDoctoral_Fellowship_Robotics_H2020_Bugwright2_Project_2020.pdf)**142.39 KB**

**File**

[**Terms of Reference for EU H2020 Bugwright2\_ project for PhD and PostDoc fellowship 2020.pdf**](https://wmu.se/sites/default/files/2019-12/Terms%20of%20Reference%20for%20EU%20H2020%20Bugwright2_%20project%20for%20PhD%20and%20PostDoc%20fellowship%202020.pdf)**12.86 MB**

**File**

[**Personal-history-form.doc**](https://wmu.se/sites/default/files/2019-11/Personal-history-form.doc)

## UNDP

|  |
| --- |
| **Important information:** All vacancies close midnight EST/EDT. Vacancies marked with an asterisk (\*) are posted in UNDPs new eRecruitment platform. For these vacancies the application is filled in and submitted online, and no handwritten signature is required. |

|  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| [Pacific Development Finance Consultant](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89092) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-1-20 | Home-based and UNDP Pacific Office in Fiji with possible travel, THAILAND | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89092) |

### Sustainable Development and Poverty Reduction

UNDP helps countries to simultaneously reduce poverty and achieve sustainable development that leads to transformational change, bringing about real improvements in people’s lives.  
  
**We are now hiring expert practitioners for the following assignments:**

|  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| [Results Measurement Consultant](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=88897) | External | National Consultant | Apply by Jan-1-20 | Kampala, UGANDA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=88897) |
| [Biodiversity Friendly Enterprises (BDFE) Consultant Phase II (Tañon Strait Protected Seascape)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89243) | External | National Consultant | Apply by Jan-1-20 | Manila, PHILIPPINES | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89243) |
| [Policy Specialist – Climate and Biodiversity](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89248) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-3-20 | Brussels, Belgium, BELGIUM | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89248) |
| [\* Senior Policy Advisor](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27930&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | P5 | Apply by Jan-4-20 | Riyadh, Saudi Arabia | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27930&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [Young Research Fellow](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89077) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-5-20 | New York, UNITED STATES OF AMERICA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89077) |
| [Policy Consultant - Framework Agreement](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89045) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-6-20 | Kampala, UGANDA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89045) |
| [Internship Partnerships and Strategy](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89303) | External | Intern | Apply by Jan-6-20 | Rome, ITALY | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89303) |
| [Data Consultant](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89030) | External | National Consultant | Apply by Jan-6-20 | Kuala Lumpur, MALAYSIA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89030) |
| [Lead international consultant for the participatory and inclusive development of the 2020 Voluntary National Review on the implementation of the 2030 Agenda in the Republic of Moldova](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89000) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-8-20 | Republic of Moldova/ Remote, with several missions to Chisinau, Moldova | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89000) |
| [Project Expert](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89198) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-8-20 | Baku, AZERBAIJAN | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89198) |
| [Mali - Pulse Lab Kampala](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89285) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-8-20 | Bamako, MALI | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89285) |
| [Technical Expert (Evaluator) consultant - Mid-Term Evaluation of the Central African Forest Initiative (CAFI) Fund](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89263) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-9-20 | Home-based | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89263) |
| [International Consultant for the development of a Background Paper for the UN’s Common Country Assessment on Social Inclusion and Leaving No One Behind](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89270) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-9-20 | Home-based and Podgorica, MONTENEGRO | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89270) |
| [Lead Consultant - Midterm evaluation of the Central African Forest Initiative (CAFI) Fund](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89256) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-9-20 | Homebased | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89256) |
| [Consultancy – Environmental Expert](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89152) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-9-20 | HOME BASED | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89152) |
| [UNCDF Local Development Finance 2020 Internships, Dakar Regional Office](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89140) | External | Intern | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Dakar, SENEGAL | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89140) |
| [Project Design Specialist for Enabling Zero Carbon Energy in Rural Towns and Villages in China (EZCERTV) Project](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89105) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Beijing, CHINA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89105) |
| [Support to the preparation of a REDD+ Summary of Information / Safeguards information System for Gabon](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89044) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Home-based | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89044) |
| [Communications and Results Based Management Consultant](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89282) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-10-20 | New York City, UNITED STATES OF AMERICA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89282) |
| [Technical Consultant for the Formulation of the Provincial Development and Physical Framework Plan](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89356) | External | National Consultant | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Manila, PHILIPPINES | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89356) |
| [\* Policy Advisor, Economic Recovery](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27807&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | P5 | Apply by Jan-10-20 | New York, United States | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27807&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [UN RC Office - International Expert for development of the UN Cooperation Framework](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89362) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-12-20 | Home-based with 2 trips to Skopje, Republic of North Macedonia | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89362) |
| [Internship for UNDP SDG Finance Geneva Summit](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89294) | External | Intern | Apply by Jan-12-20 | Geneva, SWITZERLAND | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89294) |
| [Senior Policy Advisor](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89337) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-13-20 | CHINA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89337) |
| [RE-ANNOUNCEMENT: International Consultant on Research and Development to Support 2008 SNA implementation in Turkmenistan](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89350) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-13-20 | Home-based with missions to ASHGABAT, TURKMENISTAN | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89350) |
| [Framework Agreement for Inclusive Digital Economy Consultant (Uganda)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89297) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-13-20 | Home Based, UGANDA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89297) |
| [International Consultant on Energy Efficiency for Mid-Term Review of UNDP GEF project](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89389) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-14-20 | Home-based, with home-based with 1 mission to Nur-Sultan, Kazakhstan, KAZAKHSTAN | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89389) |
| [\* Programme Assistant](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27876&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | SB3 | Apply by Jan-15-20 | Havana, Cuba | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27876&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [Senior Expert in Montreal Protocol Implementation (Framework Framework/Long Term Agreement)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89234) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-17-20 | Home-based | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89234) |
| [Data Consultant](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89150) | External | National Consultant | Apply by Jan-17-20 | CHINA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89150) |
| [Senior Innovation Specialist](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89343) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-24-20 | Global - home based with travel to countries where UNCDF operates | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89343) |
| [International Consultant (Team Leader) for a Terminal Evaluation (TE) of the Implementing the Strategic Action Programme for the Yellow Sea Large Marine Ecosystem: Restoring Ecosystem Goods and Services and Consolidation of a Long-term Region](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89154) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-31-20 | Home based with missions, CHINA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89154) |
| [Food Waste Consultant](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89339) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-31-20 | BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89339) |
| [Technical Advisor Roster-Volunteer Advisory Services - Global](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=86085) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Sep-30-20 | Worldwide | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=86085) |
| [To Conduct A Technical Assessment Report for Local Market of Air Conditioners](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=88838) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Dec-5-20 | Homebased and Sudan, SUDAN | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=88838) |
| [UNCDF General Call for Digital Finance Internships – 2019-2020](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=87755) | External | Intern | Apply by Dec-31-20 | Multiple Locations - Asia | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=87755) |
|  | | | |  |  |

|  |
| --- |
| **Important information:** All vacancies close midnight EST/EDT. Vacancies marked with an asterisk (\*) are posted in UNDPs new eRecruitment platform. For these vacancies the application is filled in and submitted online, and no handwritten signature is required. |



### Climate & Disaster Resilience

UNDP works to integrate issues of climate, disaster risk and energy at the country level, and focuses on building resilience and ensuring that development remains risk-informed and sustainable.  
  
**We are now hiring expert practitioners for the following assignments:**

|  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| [Disaster Risk Reduction and Humanitarian Action Intern](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89216) | External | Intern | Apply by Jan-2-20 | Bangkok, THAILAND | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89216) |
| [Policy Specialist – Climate and Biodiversity](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89248) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-3-20 | Brussels, Belgium, BELGIUM | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89248) |
| [\* Project Associate, Persistent Organic Pollutants](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27872&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | UN Common System | SB3 | Apply by Jan-5-20 | Kingston, Jamaica | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27872&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* National Coordinator - Small Grants Programme (GEF-SGP), KIRIBATI](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27887&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | SB4 | Apply by Jan-6-20 | Tarawa, Kiribati | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27887&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Programme Finance Associate](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27927&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | G6 | Apply by Jan-7-20 | Dar es Salaam, Tanzania, United Republic of | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27927&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [Recruitmnet of Chief Technical Advisor (CTA)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89242) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-7-20 | Moroni, COMOROS | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89242) |
| [Women’s Resilience to Disasters Programme Consultant](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89332) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-7-20 | Geneva, SWITZERLAND | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89332) |
| [ONUMUJERES/ECU/PS/19-053](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89279) | External | SB-3 | Apply by Jan-7-20 | QUITO, ECUADOR | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89279) |
| [Technical Expert (Evaluator) consultant - Mid-Term Evaluation of the Central African Forest Initiative (CAFI) Fund](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89263) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-9-20 | Home-based | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89263) |
| [Lead Consultant - Midterm evaluation of the Central African Forest Initiative (CAFI) Fund](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89256) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-9-20 | Homebased | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89256) |
| [\* Project Manager / Chief Technical Advisor, Governance for Resilience and Sustainability Project (GRSP)](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27425&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | P4 | Apply by Jan-9-20 | Nay Pyi Taw, Myanmar | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27425&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Project Manager (GCCA+)](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27910&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | SB5 | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27910&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Project Assistant (GCCA+)](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27911&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | SB3 | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27911&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Communications Specialist (GCCA+)](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27912&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | SB3 | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27912&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [Support to the preparation of a REDD+ Summary of Information / Safeguards information System for Gabon](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89044) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Home-based | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89044) |
| [Project Design Specialist for Enabling Zero Carbon Energy in Rural Towns and Villages in China (EZCERTV) Project](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89105) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-10-20 | Beijing, CHINA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89105) |
| [Developing Guidelines for Flood and Drought Recovery in Lao PDR (Lao nationality only)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89286) | External | National Consultant | Apply by Jan-13-20 | Vientiane, LAO PDR | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89286) |
| [Consultant to Support Implementation of UNDP’s Social and Environmental Standards in the Environmental Vertical Funds Portfolio in Asia-Pacific (Safeguard Technical Consultant)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89357) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-17-20 | Bangkok, THAILAND | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89357) |
| [Senior Expert in Montreal Protocol Implementation (Framework Framework/Long Term Agreement)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89234) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-17-20 | Home-based | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89234) |
| [International Consultant (Team Leader) for a Terminal Evaluation (TE) of the Implementing the Strategic Action Programme for the Yellow Sea Large Marine Ecosystem: Restoring Ecosystem Goods and Services and Consolidation of a Long-term Region](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89154) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-31-20 | Home based with missions, CHINA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89154) |
| [To Conduct A Technical Assessment Report for Local Market of Air Conditioners](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=88838) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Dec-5-20 | Homebased and Sudan, SUDAN | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=88838) |
|  | | | |  |  |

|  |
| --- |
| **Important information:** All vacancies close midnight EST/EDT. Vacancies marked with an asterisk (\*) are posted in UNDPs new eRecruitment platform. For these vacancies the application is filled in and submitted online, and no handwritten signature is required. |



### Crisis Response

To help communities reduce and manage risks, humanitarian and development actors need to incorporate resilience-building and recovery into crisis response. UNDP makes a critical contribution to these efforts, by being present on the ground immediately after the onset of a crisis and linking humanitarian response to long term recovery.  
  
**We are now hiring expert practitioners for the following assignments:**

|  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| [Quatre (4) Assistant(e)s en mobilisation communautaire, basés à Mopti (Sevare) - Tombouctou - Gao](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89254) | External | GS-3 | Apply by Jan-1-20 | MALI | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89254) |
| [\* Coordonnateur du Secrétariat du Fond de Consolidation de la Paix- Bureau du Coordonnateur Résident au Cameroun](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27523&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | P4 | Apply by Jan-1-20 | Yaounde, Cameroon | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27523&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Project Specialist](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27843&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | P3 | Apply by Jan-4-20 | Kananga, Congo, The Democratic Republic | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27843&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Programme Analyst](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27844&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | NOB | Apply by Jan-5-20 | Bukavu, Congo, The Democratic Republic | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27844&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Procurement Specialist](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27852&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | UN Common System | P3 | Apply by Jan-5-20 | Bol, Chad | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27852&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Coordinator of Area](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27871&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | UN Common System | P3 | Apply by Jan-5-20 | Bol, Chad | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27871&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* National Field Coordinator](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27891&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | SB4 | Apply by Jan-6-20 | Aden, Yemen | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27891&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [Consultant to Energy Access SMEs Development Project (IRH)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89363) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-11-20 | Home-based | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89363) |
| [Developing Guidelines for Flood and Drought Recovery in Lao PDR (Lao nationality only)](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89286) | External | National Consultant | Apply by Jan-13-20 | Vientiane, LAO PDR | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89286) |
| [Consultant for assessment of needs and development of training for firefighters](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89386) | External | International Consultant | Apply by Jan-14-20 | BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89386) |
| [\* Security Operations Centre Supervisor (SCC) UN Hub - SC5](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27981&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | SB3 | Apply by Jan-14-20 | Aleppo, Syrian Arab Republic | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27981&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [\* Resilience Development Advisor](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27953&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) | External | I11 | Apply by Jan-17-20 | Ankara, Turkey | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.partneragencies.net/erecruitjobs.html?JobOpeningId=27953&hrs_jo_pst_seq=1&hrs_site_id=2) |
| [Deputy Director](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_view_job.cfm?cur_job_id=89114) | External | D-2 | Apply by Jan-17-20 | New York, UNITED STATES OF AMERICA | [APPLY NOW](https://jobs.undp.org/cj_apply.cfm?cur_job_id=89114) |
|  | | | |  |  |

<https://community.iisd.org/jobs/>

## [Knowledge Management Specialist, University of Colorado](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/knowledge-management-specialist-university-of-colorado/)

**Organization:**Governors’ Climate and Forests Task Force Secretariat (University of Colorado)**Position:**Knowledge Management Specialist**Duty Station:**Boulder, CO, US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/knowledge-management-specialist-university-of-colorado/#more-343581)

## [Postdoc in Environmental Change, LiU](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/postdoc-in-environmental-change-liu/)

**Organization:**Linköping University (LiU)**Position:**Postdoc in Environmental Change**Duty Station:**Linköping or Norrköping, Sweden**Deadline for Application:**5 February 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/postdoc-in-environmental-change-liu/#more-343579)

## [Intern, GCA](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/intern-gca-3/)

**Organization:**Global Center on Adaptation (GCA)**Position:**Intern**Duty Station:**Groningen and/or Rotterdam, The Netherlands**Deadline for Application:**18 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/intern-gca-3/#more-343577)

## [Executive Assistant to the CEO, Climate Analytics Inc.](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/executive-assistant-to-the-ceo-climate-analytics-inc/)

**Organization:**Climate Analytics Inc.**Position:**Executive Assistant to the CEO**Duty Station:**Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**12 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/executive-assistant-to-the-ceo-climate-analytics-inc/#more-343575)

## [Assistant Business Development and Marketing, Perspectives Climate Group GmbH](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/assistant-business-development-and-marketing-perspectives-climate-group-gmbh/)

**Organization:**Perspectives Climate Group GmbH**Position:**Assistant Business Development and Marketing**Duty Station:**Hamburg, Germany**Deadline for Application:**6 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/assistant-business-development-and-marketing-perspectives-climate-group-gmbh/#more-343567)

## [Consultant - National stocktaking of Adaptation in Jamaica, IISD](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/consultant-national-stocktaking-of-adaptation-in-jamaica-iisd/)

**Organization:**International Institute for Sustainable Development (IISD)**Position:**Consultant - National stocktaking of Adaptation in Jamaica**Duty Station:**Jamaica**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/consultant-national-stocktaking-of-adaptation-in-jamaica-iisd/#more-343564)

## [Sustainable Finance Consultant, UNEP FI](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/sustainable-finance-consultant-unep-fi/)

**Organization:**UN Environment Programme Finance Initiative (UNEP FI)**Position:**Sustainable Finance Consultant**Duty Station:**International**Deadline for Application:**8 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/sustainable-finance-consultant-unep-fi/#more-343562)

## [Climate Change Adviser, Palladium](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/climate-change-adviser-palladium/)

**Organization:**Australia Pacific Climate Partnership Support Unit (Palladium)**Position:**Climate Change Adviser**Duty Station:**Australia (Canberra strongly preferred)**Deadline for Application:**27 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/climate-change-adviser-palladium/#more-343558)

## [Communications Manager, Palladium](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/communications-manager-palladium/)

**Organization:**Australia Pacific Climate Partnership Support Unit (Palladium)**Position:**Communications Manager**Duty Station:**Australia (Canberra strongly preferred)**Deadline for Application:**27 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/communications-manager-palladium/#more-343556)

## [Operations Manager, Palladium](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/operations-manager-palladium/)

**Organization:**Australia Pacific Climate Partnership Support Uni (Palladium)**Position:**Operations Manager**Duty Station:**Australia (Canberra strongly preferred)**Deadline for Application:**27 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/operations-manager-palladium/#more-343554)

## [Head of Development and Partnerships, Climate Analytics Inc](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/head-of-development-and-partnerships-climate-analytics-inc/)

**Organization:**Climate Analytics Inc**Position:**Head of Development and Partnerships**Duty Station:**Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**12 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/head-of-development-and-partnerships-climate-analytics-inc/#more-343552)

## [Paid Intern, ERCST](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/paid-intern-ercst/)

**Organization:**European Roundtable on Climate Change and Sustainable Transition (ERCST)**Position:**Paid Intern**Duty Station:**Brussels, Belgium**Deadline for Application:**6 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/paid-intern-ercst/#more-343550)

## [Sourcing Manager, First Climate Markets AG](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/sourcing-manager-first-climate-markets-ag-2/)

**Organization:**First Climate Markets AG**Position:**Sourcing Manager**Duty Station:**Bad Vilbel, Hessen, Germany**Deadline for Application:**31 March 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/sourcing-manager-first-climate-markets-ag-2/#more-343548)

## [Manager, LandScale Product Development, Verra](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/manager-landscale-product-development-verra/)

**Organization:**Verra**Position:**Manager, LandScale Product Development**Duty Station:**Washington D.C., US | Other locations possible**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/manager-landscale-product-development-verra/#more-343546)

## [Sustainable Banking Expert, UNEP FI](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/sustainable-banking-expert-unep-fi/)

**Organization:**UN Environment Programme, Finance Initiative (UNEP FI)**Position:**Sustainable Banking Expert**Duty Station:**Geneva, Geneve, Switzerland**Deadline for Application:**1 February 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/sustainable-banking-expert-unep-fi/#more-343516)

## [Post-Doctoral Associate Position, CMCC Foundation](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/post-doctoral-associate-position-cmcc-foundation/)

**Organization:**Euro-Mediterranean Center on Climate Change (CMCC Foundation)**Position:**Post-Doctoral Associate Position**Duty Station:**Bologna, Emilia-Romagna, Italy**Deadline for Application:**10 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/post-doctoral-associate-position-cmcc-foundation/#more-343536)

## [Post-Doc, Pathways to Carbon Neutrality, Stockholm University](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/post-doc-pathways-to-carbon-neutrality-stockholm-university/)

**Organization:**Stockholm University**Position:**Post-Doc, Pathways to Carbon Neutrality**Duty Station:**Stockholm, Stockholms Lan, Sweden**Deadline for Application:**7 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/post-doc-pathways-to-carbon-neutrality-stockholm-university/#more-343534)

## [Consultant, Design of a GEF PIF, Global Mechanism, UNCCD](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/consultant-global-mechanism-design-of-a-gef-pif-unccd/)

**Organization:**UN Convention to Combat Desertification (UNCCD)**Position:**Consultant, Design of a GEF PIF - Global Mechanism**Duty Station:**Home-based**Deadline for Application:**19 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/consultant-global-mechanism-design-of-a-gef-pif-unccd/#more-343532)

## [Consultant, Support to LDN Transformative Projects, Global Mechanism, UNCCD](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/consultant-global-mechanism-support-to-ldn-transformative-projects-unccd/)

**Organization:**UN Convention to Combat Desertification (UNCCD)**Position:**Consultant, Support to LDN Transformative Projects - Global Mechanism**Duty Station:**Home based**Deadline for Application:**15 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/consultant-global-mechanism-support-to-ldn-transformative-projects-unccd/#more-343530)

## [Knowledge and Learning Manager, TCG](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/knowledge-and-learning-manager-tcg/)

**Organization:**The Climate Group (TCG)**Position:**Knowledge and Learning Manager**Duty Station:**London, England, UK**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/knowledge-and-learning-manager-tcg/#more-343528)

## [Senior Manager, Business Action, TCG](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-manager-business-action-tcg/)

**Organization:**The Climate Group (TCG)**Position:**Senior Manager, Business Action**Duty Station:**London, England, UK**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-manager-business-action-tcg/#more-343526)

## [EV100 Corporate Engagement Manager, TCG](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/ev100-corporate-engagement-manager-tcg/)

**Organization:**The Climate Group (TCG)**Position:**EV100 Corporate Engagement Manager**Duty Station:**London, England, UK**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/ev100-corporate-engagement-manager-tcg/#more-343524)

## [Principal Consultant, Innovation Policies for Green Growth, Technopolis France](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/principal-consultant-innovation-policies-for-green-growth-technopolis-france/)

**Organization:**Technopolis France**Position:**Principal Consultant, Innovation Policies for Green Growth**Duty Station:**Paris, Ile-De-France, France**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/principal-consultant-innovation-policies-for-green-growth-technopolis-france/#more-343522)

## [Senior Agriculture Economist, UNIQUE](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-agriculture-economist-unique/)

**Organization:**UNIQUE Forestry and Land Use (UNIQUE)**Position:**Senior Agriculture Economist**Duty Station:**Freiburg, Baden-Württemberg, Germany**Deadline for Application:**31 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-agriculture-economist-unique/#more-343520)

## [Climate Policy Researcher, Oeko-Institut](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/climate-policy-researcher-oeko-institut/)

**Organization:**Oeko-Institut**Position:**Climate Policy Researcher**Duty Station:**Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/climate-policy-researcher-oeko-institut/#more-343514)

## [Local Consultant, Climate Change in Turkmenistan, IISD](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/local-consultant-climate-change-in-turkmenistan-iisd/)

**Organization:**International Institute for Sustainable Development (IISD)**Position:**Local Consultant, Climate Change in Turkmenistan**Duty Station:**Ashgabat, Ahal, Turkmenistan**Deadline for Application:**10 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/local-consultant-climate-change-in-turkmenistan-iisd/#more-343499)

## [International Consultant, Climate Change in Turkmenistan, IISD](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/international-consultant-climate-change-in-turkmenistan-iisd/)

**Organization:**International Institute for Sustainable Development (IISD)**Position:**International Consultant, Climate Change in Turkmenistan**Duty Station:**Home-based, with travel to Ashgabat, Turkmenistan**Deadline for Application:**10 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/international-consultant-climate-change-in-turkmenistan-iisd/#more-343497)

## [Finance and Accounting, NewClimate Institute](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/finance-and-accounting-newclimate-institute/)

**Organization:**NewClimate Institute**Position:**Finance and Accounting**Duty Station:**Cologne, Nordrhein-Westfalen, Germany**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/finance-and-accounting-newclimate-institute/#more-343495)

## [Intern, Climate and Energy Policy, NewClimate Institute](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/intern-climate-and-energy-policy-newclimate-institute/)

**Organization:**NewClimate Institute**Position:**Intern, Climate and Energy Policy**Duty Station:**Cologne or Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/intern-climate-and-energy-policy-newclimate-institute/#more-343493)

## [Senior Researcher, IIED](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-researcher-iied-2/)

**Organization:**International Institute for Environment and Development (IIED)**Position:**Senior Researcher**Duty Station:**London or Edinburgh, UK**Deadline for Application:**13 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-researcher-iied-2/#more-343473)

## [Hydropower Sector Analyst, IHA](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/hydropower-sector-analyst-iha-2/)

**Organization:**International Hydropower Association (IHA)**Position:**Hydropower Sector Analyst**Duty Station:**London, England, UK**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/hydropower-sector-analyst-iha-2/#more-343491)

## [Postdoctoral Research Scientist, Columbia University](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/postdoctoral-research-scientist-columbia-university-3/)

**Organization:**Lamont-Doherty Earth Observatory (Columbia University)**Position:**Postdoctoral Research Scientist**Duty Station:**Palisades, NY, US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/postdoctoral-research-scientist-columbia-university-3/#more-343489)

## [Conservation Science Program Director, Coral Reef Alliance](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/conservation-science-program-director-coral-reef-alliance/)

**Organization:**Coral Reef Alliance**Position:**Conservation Science Program Director**Duty Station:**Oakland, CA, US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/conservation-science-program-director-coral-reef-alliance/#more-343487)

## [Policy Analyst, Agriculture and Forestry, NewClimate Institute](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/policy-analyst-agriculture-and-forestry-newclimate-institute/)

**Organization:**NewClimate Institute**Position:**Policy Analyst, Agriculture and Forestry**Duty Station:**Cologne or Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/policy-analyst-agriculture-and-forestry-newclimate-institute/#more-343485)

## [Senior Program Officer, REDD+ and AFOLU, Verra](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-program-officer-redd-and-afolu-verra/)

**Organization:**Verra**Position:**Senior Program Officer, REDD+ and AFOLU**Duty Station:**Washington, DC preferred, remote possible**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-program-officer-redd-and-afolu-verra/#more-343483)

## [Manager, Nature-Based Innovations, Verra](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/manager-nature-based-innovations-verra/)

**Organization:**Verra**Position:**Manager, Nature-Based Innovations**Duty Station:**Washington, DC preferred, remote possible**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/manager-nature-based-innovations-verra/#more-343481)

## [Director, REDD+ and AFOLU, Verra](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/director-redd-and-afolu-verra/)

**Organization:**Verra**Position:**Director, REDD+ and AFOLU**Duty Station:**Washington, DC preferred, remote possible**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/director-redd-and-afolu-verra/#more-343479)

## [Chief Program Officer, Verra](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/chief-program-officer-verra/)

**Organization:**Verra**Position:**Chief Program Officer**Duty Station:**Washington, DC preferred, remote possible**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/chief-program-officer-verra/#more-343477)

## [Postdoctoral Research Scientist, Social Sciences, Columbia University](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/postdoctoral-research-scientist-social-sciences-columbia-university/)

**Organization:**Lamont-Doherty Earth Observatory (Columbia University)**Position:**Postdoctoral Research Scientist, Social Sciences**Duty Station:**Palisades, NY, US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/postdoctoral-research-scientist-social-sciences-columbia-university/#more-343475)

## [Solar Photovoltaic Market Specialist, Colombia, First Climate Markets AG](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/solar-photovoltaic-market-specialist-colombia-first-climate-markets-ag/)

**Organization:**First Climate Markets AG**Position:**Solar Photovoltaic Market Specialist, Colombia**Duty Station:**Bogota, Distrito Especial, Colombia**Deadline for Application:**31 March 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/solar-photovoltaic-market-specialist-colombia-first-climate-markets-ag/#more-343471)

## [Supply Chain Financial Analyst, Climate Advisers Trust](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/supply-chain-financial-analyst-climate-advisers-trust/)

**Organization:**Climate Advisers Trust**Position:**Supply Chain Financial Analyst**Duty Station:**Washington D.C., US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/supply-chain-financial-analyst-climate-advisers-trust/#more-343469)

## [Executive Director/CEO, DC Green Bank](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/executive-directorceo-dc-green-bank/)

**Organization:**DC Green Bank**Position:**Executive Director/CEO**Duty Station:**Washington D.C., US**Deadline for Application:**10 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/executive-directorceo-dc-green-bank/#more-343467)

## [Senior Director, Deforestation and Supply Chain , Climate Advisers Trust](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-director-deforestation-and-supply-chain-climate-advisers-trust/)

**Organization:**Climate Advisers Trust**Position:**Senior Director, Deforestation and Supply Chain**Duty Station:**Washington D.C., US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-director-deforestation-and-supply-chain-climate-advisers-trust/#more-343465)

## [Data Architect, Sustainable Land Use, Climate Advisers Trust](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/data-architect-sustainable-land-use-climate-advisers-trust/)

**Organization:**Climate Advisers Trust**Position:**Data Architect, Sustainable Land Use**Duty Station:**Washington D.C., US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/data-architect-sustainable-land-use-climate-advisers-trust/#more-343463)

## [Web Product Manager, Climate Advisers Trust](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/web-product-manager-climate-advisers-trust/)

**Organization:**Climate Advisers Trust**Position:**Web Product Manager**Duty Station:**Washington D.C., US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/web-product-manager-climate-advisers-trust/#more-343461)

## [Vice President for Policy, CAR](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/vice-president-for-policy-car/)

**Organization:**Climate Action Reserve (CAR)**Position:**Vice President for Policy**Duty Station:**Los Angeles, CA, US**Deadline for Application:**10 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/vice-president-for-policy-car/#more-343459)

## [Project Manager European Projects, South Pole](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/project-manager-european-projects-south-pole/)

**Organization:**South Pole**Position:**Project Manager European Projects**Duty Station:**London, Amsterdam or Stockholm**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/project-manager-european-projects-south-pole/#more-343457)

## [Senior Sourcing Manager, Carbon Projects, South Pole](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-sourcing-manager-carbon-projects-south-pole/)

**Organization:**South Pole**Position:**Senior Sourcing Manager, Carbon Projects**Duty Station:**London, Amsterdam or Berlin**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-sourcing-manager-carbon-projects-south-pole/#more-343455)

## [Consultant Land Use and Adaptation, South Pole](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/consultant-land-use-and-adaptation-south-pole/)

**Organization:**South Pole**Position:**Consultant Land Use and Adaptation**Duty Station:**Zurich, London or Amsterdam**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/consultant-land-use-and-adaptation-south-pole/#more-343453)

## [Environmental Markets Analyst, South Pole](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/environmental-markets-analyst-south-pole/)

**Organization:**South Pole**Position:**Environmental Markets Analyst**Duty Station:**London, Amsterdam or Berlin**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/environmental-markets-analyst-south-pole/#more-343451)

## [Project Manager, Climate Diplomacy Team, Climate Analytics](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/project-manager-climate-diplomacy-team-climate-analytics-ggmbh/)

**Organization:**Climate Analytics**Position:**Project Manager, Climate Diplomacy Team**Duty Station:**Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/project-manager-climate-diplomacy-team-climate-analytics-ggmbh/#more-343449)

## [Climate and Energy Policy Analyst, Climate Analytics](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/climate-and-energy-policy-analyst-climate-analytics-inc/)

**Organization:**Climate Analytics**Position:**Climate and Energy Policy Analyst**Duty Station:**Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/climate-and-energy-policy-analyst-climate-analytics-inc/#more-343447)

## [Programme and Communication Associate (Internship), Climate Strategies](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/programme-and-communication-associate-internship-climate-strategies/)

**Organization:**Climate Strategies**Position:**Programme and Communication Associate (Internship)**Duty Station:**London, England, UK**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/programme-and-communication-associate-internship-climate-strategies/#more-343441)

## [Senior Business Development Manager, SustainCERT](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-business-development-manager-sustaincert/)

**Organization:**SustainCERT**Position:**Senior Business Development Manager**Duty Station:**Amsterdam, Netherlands or New York, USA**Deadline for Application:**3 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-business-development-manager-sustaincert/#more-343431)

## [Associate Research Scientist, Columbia University](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/associate-research-scientist-columbia-university-2/)

**Organization:**Lamont-Doherty Earth Observatory (Columbia University)**Position:**Associate Research Scientist**Duty Station:**Palisades, NY, US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/associate-research-scientist-columbia-university-2/#more-343412)

## [Knowledge Manager, Palladium](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/knowledge-manager-palladium/)

**Organization:**Australia Pacific Climate Partnership Support Unit (Palladium)**Position:**Knowledge Manager**Duty Station:**Duty station - flexible (Australia/Pacific)**Deadline for Application:**5 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/knowledge-manager-palladium/#more-343409)

## [Office Manager, PlanAdapt](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/office-manager-planadapt/)

**Organization:**PlanAdapt**Position:**Office Manager**Duty Station:**Preferably Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/office-manager-planadapt/#more-343385)

## [Business and Opportunity Developer, PlanAdapt](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/business-and-opportunity-developer-planadapt/)

**Organization:**PlanAdapt**Position:**Business and Opportunity Developer**Duty Station:**Preferably Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/business-and-opportunity-developer-planadapt/#more-343383)

## [Research Analyst, Climate Risk Management and Climate Change Adaptation, PlanAdapt](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/research-analyst-climate-risk-management-and-climate-change-adaptation-planadapt/)

**Organization:**PlanAdapt**Position:**Research Analyst, Climate Risk Management and Climate Change Adaptation**Duty Station:**Preferably Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/research-analyst-climate-risk-management-and-climate-change-adaptation-planadapt/#more-343381)

## [Climate Risk Management and Adaptation Specialist, PlanAdapt](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/climate-risk-management-and-adaptation-specialist-planadapt/)

**Organization:**PlanAdapt**Position:**Climate Risk Management and Adaptation Specialist**Duty Station:**Preferably Berlin, Germany**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/climate-risk-management-and-adaptation-specialist-planadapt/#more-343378)

## [Sourcing Contracts and Opportunities Manager, SP](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/sourcing-contracts-and-opportunities-manager-sp/)

**Organization:**South Pole (SP)**Position:**Sourcing Contracts and Opportunities Manager**Duty Station:**New Delhi, Jakarta, or Bangkok**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/sourcing-contracts-and-opportunities-manager-sp/#more-343376)

## [Junior Sourcing Manager, SP](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/junior-sourcing-manager-sp/)

**Organization:**South Pole (SP)**Position:**Junior Sourcing Manager**Duty Station:**Jakarta, Indonesia**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/junior-sourcing-manager-sp/#more-343374)

## [Senior Consultant Emission Reduction Projects, SP](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-consultant-emission-reduction-projects-sp/)

**Organization:**South Pole (SP)**Position:**Senior Consultant Emission Reduction Projects**Duty Station:**Bangkok, Jakarta, Mexico City, London or Amsterdam**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/senior-consultant-emission-reduction-projects-sp/#more-343372)

## [Postdoctoral Research Scientist, Columbia University](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/postdoctoral-research-scientist-columbia-university-2/)

**Organization:**Lamont-Doherty Earth Observatory (Columbia University)**Position:**Postdoctoral Research Scientist**Duty Station:**Palisades, NY, US**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/postdoctoral-research-scientist-columbia-university-2/#more-343359)

## [Communications Manager, Climate Finance, Climate Policy Initiative](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/communications-manager-climate-finance-climate-policy-initiative/)

**Organization:**Climate Policy Initiative**Position:**Communications Manager, Climate Finance**Duty Station:**San Francisco or other CPI office location**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/communications-manager-climate-finance-climate-policy-initiative/#more-343349)

## [Policy Manager, Campaigns and Advocacy, WMB](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/policy-manager-campaigns-and-advocacy-wmb/)

**Organization:**We Mean Business (WMB)**Position:**Policy Manager, Campaigns and Advocacy**Duty Station:**Location flexible, remote position**Deadline for Application:**until suitable applicant is found

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/policy-manager-campaigns-and-advocacy-wmb/#more-343330)

## [Science Communication Fellow, IIASA](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/science-communication-fellow-iiasa/)

**Organization:**International Institute for Applied Systems Analysis (IIASA)**Position:**Science Communication Fellow**Duty Station:**Vienna, Wien, Austria**Deadline for Application:**11 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/science-communication-fellow-iiasa/#more-343268)

## [Communications Officer: Digital and Social Media, CAN](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/communications-officer-digital-and-social-media-can/)

**Organization:**Climate Action Network (CAN)**Position:**Communications Officer: Digital and Social Media**Duty Station:**Home based**Deadline for Application:**10 January 2020

[**click here for further information »**](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/communications-officer-digital-and-social-media-can/#more-343255)

## [Research Assistant (multiple openings), IIASA](https://community.iisd.org/jobs/research-assistant-multiple-openings-iiasa/)

**Organization:**International Institute for Applied Systems Analysis (IIASA)**Position:**Research Assistant (multiple openings)**Duty Station:**Vienna/ Laxenburg, Austria**Deadline for Application:**11 January 2020

[**Visit the SDG Knowledge Hub**](http://sdg.iisd.org/)



<https://www.unenvironment.org/work-with-us>

## Vacancies for "climate"

|  |
| --- |
|  |

<https://www.environmentjobs.com/>

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
|  |  |  |

<https://www.caribbeanclimate.bz/idb-vacancies/>

5, 2019

<https://caricom.org/work-with-us/vacancies/>

http://www.devnetjobs.org/PublicSearchView.aspx

* Maritime

[**https://www.caribbeanjobs.com/ShowResults.aspx?SortBy**](https://www.caribbeanjobs.com/ShowResults.aspx?SortBy)

* Not

<https://www.groupocean.com/en/careers/career-opportunities/>

|  |
| --- |
| Caribbean Shipping Association |

## PMAC

[secretary@pmac-ports.com](mailto:secretary@pmac-ports.com)

Top of Form

Bottom of Form

<https://jobs.fao.org/careersection/fao_external/jobdetail.ftl?job=1900237&tz=GMT%2B02%3A00>Top of Form

## YACHT CREW

1. **FEATURED JOB**

<https://www.yacrew.com/search/Caribbean/>

<https://jobs.fao.org/careersection/fao_external/jobsearch.ftl>

## AQUACULTURE

https://www.was.org/WasEs/Job/List

Bottom of Form

<https://unjobs.org/themes/caribbean-region>

<https://www.cepal.org/en/oportunidades-de-empleo>

[staffing@cepal.org](mailto:staffing@cepal.org)

<https://ecoclub.com/jobs>

<https://reliefweb.int/jobs?region=20.21.24.29.32.35.37.43.53.71.78.79.93.106.107.112.113.127.152.162.170.192.200.201.203.221.234.238.246#content>

http://www.univ-antilles.fr/travailler-luniversite/personnels-enseignants-enseignants-chercheurs-ou-assimiles

[info@studentenergy.org](mailto:info@studentenergy.org)

<https://www.studentenergy.org/chapters/university-of-west-indies>

<https://www.marineresources.co.uk/marine_resources_caribbean_jobs/>